

Report of the
Attorney General
to the
Congress of the United States
on the Administration of the

Foreign Agents Registration Act

of 1938, as amended, for the six months ending June 30, 2013

Report of the Attorney General to the Congress of the United States on the Administration of the Foreign Agents Registration Act of 1938, as amended, for the six months ending June 30, 2013

TABLE OF CONTENTS

INTRODUCTION 1-1
AFGHANISTAN1
ALBANIA2
ALGERIA3
ANGOLA4
ANTIGUA & BARBUDA6
ARUBA7
AUSTRALIA8
AUSTRIA10
AZERBAIJAN11
ВАНАМАS
BAHRAIN14
BANGLADESH15
BARBADOS16
BELGIUM
BERMUDA19
BOSNIA-HERZEGOVINA
BRAZIL23
BRITISH VIRGIN ISLANDS24
CAMEROON
CANADA
CAYMAN ISLANDS32
CHANNEL ISLANDS
CHILE34
CHINA

COLOMBIA
COTE D'IVOIRE (IVORY COAST)
CROATIA40
CURACAO41
CYPRUS
CZECH REPUBLIC44
DENMARK
DJIBOUTI46
DOMINICA47
DOMINICAN REPUBLIC48
ECUADOR49
EL SALVADOR52
EQUATORIAL GUINEA53
ESTONIA54
ETHIOPIA55
FIJI57
FRANCE
GABON59
GAMBIA60
GEORGIA61
GERMANY65
GHANA
GREAT BRITAIN69
GUATEMALA71
GUINEA-BISSAU72
GUYANA73
HAITI74

HONG KONG
HUNGARY78
ICELAND
INDIA80
INTERNATIONAL82
IRAN84
IRAQ85
IRELAND88
ISRAEL90
ITALY92
JAMAICA94
JAPAN95
JORDAN
KAZAKHSTAN107
KENYA
KOREA, DEMOCRATIC PEOPLES REPUBLIC OF109
KOREA, REPUBLIC OF
KOSOVA117
KUWAIT118
LAOS
LEBANON
LESOTHO121
LIBERIA122
LIBYA123
LUXEMBOURG124
MADAGASCAR
MALAYSIA126

MALDIVES128
MALI
MARSHALL ISLANDS
MAURITIUS132
MEXICO
MICRONESIA
MOLDOVA
MONACO
MONGOLIA
MONTENEGRO141
MOROCCO
NAGORNO KARABAKH146
NAURU
NETHERLANDS
NEW ZEALAND
NICARAGUA
NIGERIA
NORTHERN IRELAND
NORWAY
PAKISTAN
PALAU
PALESTINE
PANAMA
PERU
PHILIPPINES162
POLAND
QATAR

REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN165
ROMANIA
RUSSIA
RWANDA
SAHARAWI ARAB DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC170
SAUDI ARABIA171
SCOTLAND
SERBIA
SIERRA LEONE
SINGAPORE
SOMALI DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC181
SOUTH AFRICA
SPAIN
SRI LANKA
ST. LUCIA186
ST. MARTIN
ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES188
SWEDEN
SWITZERLAND191
SYRIA193
TAIWAN194
TAJIKISTAN199
TANZANIA200
THAILAND
TIBET203
TURKEY204
UKRAINE

UNITED ARAB EMIRATES210
UNITED KINGDOM213
VANUATU214
VENEZUELA215
YEMEN
YUGOSLAVIA217
APPENDIX A - REGISTRANT INDEX A-1
APPENDIX B - SHORT FORM INDEX B-1

Foreword

To the Senate and House of Representatives of the United States of America in Congress Assembled:

On behalf of the Attorney General, we have the honor to report on the administration of the Foreign Agents Registration Act of 1938, as amended, pursuant to Section 11 of the Act (22 U.S.C. § 621), which requires the Attorney General to report every six months to the Congress concerning the administration of the Act, as well as the nature, sources and content of informational materials disseminated and distributed by agents of foreign principals registered under the Act. This report covers the administration and enforcement of the Foreign Agents Registration Act for the six months ending June 30, 2013.

The text of this report lists, according to geographical area or nationality field, all agents who were registered at any time during the first six months of 2013, or who reported for the first time in that period activities, receipts or disbursements for the previous period. It includes the identities of the agents and their foreign principal(s), a description of the agent's activities, a total figure for monies received, a description of any informational materials disseminated, and a listing of all individual agents. This report, and information on the activities of foreign agents, can be accessed on the FARA website, which is linked through the National Security Division at www.usdoj.gov/nsd/.

Improvements continue to be made to the Foreign Agents Registration Act computerized records system and Internet website, http://www.fara.gov/. In response to the Honest Leadership and Open Government Act of 2007, FARA registrants shall file registration statements and supplements in electronic form. In April 2011, the Department of Justice unveiled FARA eFile, a system for the electronic filing of registration statements and supplements. The system enables foreign agents to electronically file documents with the Department of Justice. It is an intuitive online filing process, which allows registrants to register and pay the required registration fees online 24 hours a day, seven days a week. Additional information about FARA eFile can be found at www.fara.gov/efile-faq.html.

An important purpose served by the Foreign Agents Registration Act is to inform the Government and the people of the United States of the identity of persons engaging in political activities for or on behalf of foreign governments, foreign political parties and other foreign principals, so that their statements and activities can be viewed in light of their associations.

Registration under the Act does not imply recognition by the United States Government of the legitimacy of any particular foreign government, or foreign political party. Furthermore, registration does not indicate approval by the United States Government of the activities of registered agents or the content of any informational materials they disseminate.

Statistical Summary

During the six month period ending June 30, 2013, the Department received 26 new

registration statements and terminated 26 registrations. A total of 377 active registrations,

representing 532 foreign principals were on file during the period of January 1, 2013 through

June 30, 2013. Individuals acting as officials or employees or rendering assistance to a registrant

for or in the interests of the latter's foreign principal filed 234 new short form registration

statements under the Act, bringing the total short form registrations to 1,896 during the period of

January 1, 2013 through June 30, 2013. There were 61 new agreements with foreign principals

reported by agents under the Act, and 52 agreements with foreign principals were terminated

during this period.

Pursuant to P.L. 102-395 enacted on October 6, 1992, which authorized the Attorney

General to establish fees to recover the cost of administering the Foreign Agents Registration

Act, \$149,241.00 in fees was received during the six month period ending June 30, 2013. A total

of \$8,765,040.30 has been collected since the program was initiated through June 30, 2013.

Respectfully submitted,

Peter I Kadayk

Principal Deputy Assistant Attorney General

Office of Legislative Affairs

LISTING ACCORDING TO THE GEOGRAPHICAL AREA OR NATIONALITY FIELD OF REGISTRANTS WHOSE STATEMENTS WERE IN ACTIVE STATUS AT ANY TIME DURING THIS SEMI-ANNUAL REPORT

- (T) Indicates registration terminated during this six month reporting period.
- (t) Indicates foreign principal terminated during the six month reporting period.

The dollar figure included for each registrant represents the total amount of money received in the United States in furtherance of the agency purpose by agents working on behalf of the foreign principal. This information is based on the registrant's reporting period rather than the calendar year.

The list is compiled alphabetically by country or location¹; however, it necessarily will include foreign principals which have no association with the government.

The report sets forth the name, address and registration number of the registrant, the identity of the foreign principal, the nature of their activities, and the amount of monies received, if any.

_

¹ Country or location is not reflective of United States foreign policy regarding recognition of sovereignty.

AFGHANISTAN

DLA Piper US LLP #3712

500 8th Street, NW Washington, DC 20004

Interim Government of Afghanistan, Embassy (t)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant monitored legislation and acted as government affairs counsel to the foreign principal. The registrant also provided counsel in Washington, DC on legislative, trade, and investment matters.

Finances: None Reported

ALBANIA

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Government of the Republic of Albania

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided the foreign principal with advice and assistance on U.S.-Albania bilateral relations. Activities included assisting the foreign principal in communicating with U.S. Executive branch officials.

Finances: None Reported

Podesta Group, Inc. #5926

1001 G Street, NW Suite 1000 West Washington, DC 20001 Republic of Albania

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant contacted media representatives, various State Department officials, U.S. Government officials, members of Congress, and congressional staffers regarding Albania public relations, and U.S.-Albania relations. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$379,900.06 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

ALGERIA

Foley Hoag, LLP #4776

1717 K Street, N.W. Suite 1200 Washington, DC 20036

Government of the People's Democratic Republic of Algeria, Embassy

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant contacted U.S. Government officials and congressional staffers to promote Algerian-U.S. relations and respect for human rights.

\$210,828.62 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

ANGOLA

Collins Anderson Philp Public Affairs #6124 (T)

900 19th Street, NW

8th Floor

Washington, DC 20006

Progress for Angola (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant acted as a public affairs consultant to further the mission of the foreign principal and to increase the visibility of Angola in the United States.

Finances: None Reported

Collins Anderson Philp Public Affairs #6124 (T)

900 19th Street, NW

8th Floor

Washington, DC 20006

Progressive Angola, Inc. (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant acted as a public affairs consultant to further the mission of the foreign principal and to increase the visibility of Angola in the United States.

\$166,791.66 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Dutko Worldwide, LLC d/b/a Dutko Grayling #6166

100 M Street, SE

Suite 500

Washington, DC 20003

Fundo Soberano de Angola through Grayling (t)

Nature of Services: None

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

OIC Services, Inc. #5481

12337 Jones Road

Suite 301

Houston, TX 77070

Conselho Nacional De Carregadores De Angola (C.N.C.)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant issued loading certificates to the shippers or its agents, collected fees from shippers or its agents, and transferred same to the C.N.C. in Angola. In addition, the registrant processed the cargo manifest and kept records.

\$1,842,768.80 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

ANGOLA

Progress for Angola, Inc. #6120 (T)

900 19th Street, NW 8th Floor Washington, DC 20006 Sonangol SA (t)

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant prepared an effective reputation management and branding campaign to increase the visibility of Angola in American on behalf of the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

ANTIGUA & BARBUDA

Hogan Lovells US LLP #2244

555 - 13th Street, N.W.

Columbia Square

Washington, DC 20004-1109

Government of Antigua and Barbuda

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant represents the foreign principal in a pending litigation while engaging in advocacy activities in opposition to bill HR 507 in Congress.

\$119,869.58 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Levick Strategic Communications #5649 (T)

1900 M Street, N.W.

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20036

Government of Antigua & Barbuda (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant utilized public relations and public affairs strategies to improve the positions, reputation, and presence of the foreign principal in the U.S. media. Additionally, the registrant coordinated with the legal and government relations professionals currently retained by the foreign principal to help accomplish their goals.

\$465,656.41 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Watkins, Joseph P. #6102

One Belmont, Suite 400

GSB Building

Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004

Government of Antigua and Barbuda

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Activities: None Reported

Finances: None Reported

ARUBA

Aruba Tourism Authority #2987

100 Plaza Drive, FL 1-1 Secaucus, NJ 07094-3677

Government of Aruba

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Hills Stern & Morley, LLP #5965

1120 20th Street, NW North Building, 2nd Floor Washington, DC 20036

Government of Aruba

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant assisted the foreign principal in arranging meetings and speaking engagements with civic groups. The registrant also monitored and advised on issues and developments affecting Aruba's economy and trade, as well as other matters.

\$90,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

AUSTRALIA

Destination New South Wales #4450

6100 Center Drive

Suite 1150

Los Angeles, CA 90045

New South Wales Tourism Commission (Government of New South Wales)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted the State of New South Wales as a tourist destination through the provision of information and the distribution of printed materials concerning tourist attractions and other related facilities within the State of New South Wales.

\$256,816.24 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Development Counsellors International #4777

215 Park Avenue South 10th Floor New York, NY 10003

Tourism Tasmania

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant provided a public and media relations program to promote travel and trade on behalf of the foreign principal. The public relations program included the dissemination of informational materials.

\$125,216.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Ketchum Inc. NY #5758

1285 Avenue of the Americas

New York, NY 10019

Tourism Australia

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant provided public relations services to promote tourism in Australia.

\$236,281.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Tourism Australia #1032

6100 Center Drive

Suite 1150

Los Angeles, CA 90045

Australian National Travel Association

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

AUSTRALIA

Tourism Queensland #4146

6100 Center Drive Suite 1150 Los Angeles, CA 90045

Tourism Queensland

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted tourism to Queensland by participating in travel conferences and disseminating travel information.

\$407,620.39 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

AUSTRIA

Austrian Tourist Office, Inc. #495

120 West 45th Street 9th Floor New York, NY 10036

Austrian National Tourist Office

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant engaged in marketing and public relations activities, and provided travel information to tourists, travel agents, airline representatives, and tour operators.

\$962,645.65 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Austrian Trade Commission in the U.S., Southern Region #5041

3333 Riverwood Parkway, S.E.

Suite 200

Atlanta, GA 30339

Federal Economic Chamber of Austria (Wirtschftskammer Oesterreichs)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant assisted Austrian business people in the United States, prepared business contacts for Austrian companies, and reported business opportunities for Austrian companies in the United States on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$34,695.81 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

AZERBAIJAN

DCI Group, LLC #6140

1828 L Street, NW

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20036

Embassy of the Republic of Azerbaijan, Amb. H.E. Elin Suleymanov (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant developed information materials for distribution, promoted media coverage, and built relationships with think tanks and policy leaders to promote a deeper understanding of Azerbaijan's strategic partnership with the United States.

\$88,154.18 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Fabiani & Company #6045

1101 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Suite 700

Washington, DC 20004

Azerbaijan America Alliance Corporation Board of Directors

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant developed strategies to encourage research and advocacy about the Azeri people and provided information related to their country, culture, and international relations.

\$891,192.49 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

JWI, LLC #4990

1401 K Street, N.W.

Suite 400, 4th Floor

Washington, DC 20005

International Bank of Azerbaijan

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant contacted U.S. Government officials to discuss legislation and issues relating to the security and trade interests of the foreign principal. The registrant also reported orally or in writing on all U.S. Government actions of interest to the foreign principal as deemed appropriate.

\$227,174.43 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

AZERBAIJAN

Podesta Group, Inc. #5926

1001 G Street, NW Suite 1000 West Washington, DC 20001

Embassy of the Republic of Azerbaijan

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant researched and analyzed issues of concern to the principal, counseled the foreign principal on U.S. policies of concern, activities in Congress and the executive branch, and developments on the U.S. political scene generally, and maintained contact, as necessary, with members of Congress and their staff, executive branch officials, members of the press, and non-governmental organizations.

\$361,237.50 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Potomac Square Group #6096

660 Pennsylvania Ave., SE Suite 303

Washington, DC 20003

Azerbaijan Consul General, Western US

Nature of Services: None

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Tool Shed Group, LLC #5916

19528 Ventura Boulevard - #495

Tarzana, CA 91356

Consulate General of the Republic of Azerbaijan

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

BAHAMAS

Bahamas Tourist Office #2310

Ministry of Tourism Post Office Box N-3701 Nassau, BAHAMAS

Bahamas Ministry of Tourism

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted tourism to the Bahamas by participating in conventions, familiarization trips, expositions, trade/consumer shows, conferences, and seminars. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$15,499,980.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

CMGRP, Inc. #3911

733 Tenth Street, NW Washington, DC 20001

Government of the Bahamas

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant developed and executed tourism promotions to the Bahamas through the development of travel brochures and press releases.

\$1,116,983.55 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

BAHRAIN

Oorvis MSL LLC #5483

1201 Connecticut Avenue, NW Suite 500 Washington, DC 20036

Kingdom of Bahrain, Embassy

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant facilitated and coordinated media and press activity, drafted opinion editorials, assisted in building relations with members of the media and non-governmental organizations, provided media monitoring and analysis and arranged meetings for visiting delegations. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal. In addition, the registrant contacted members of Congress and media representatives to discuss international terrorism, Middle Eastern studies, and security issues.

\$239,847.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Sorini, Samet & Associates, LLC #5839

540 North Lincoln Street Hinsdale, IL 60521

Ministry of Foreign Affairs Kingdom of Bahrain

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant advised the foreign principal on issues related to the filing and review of a submission under the labor chapter of the U.S.-Bahrain Free Trade Agreement. The registrant also provided assistance in the scheduling of meetings with congressional and Administration officials.

\$273,576.22 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

BANGLADESH

Foley Hoag, LLP #4776

1717 K Street, N.W.

Suite 1200

Washington, DC 20036

Government of Bangladesh

Nature of Services: None

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

BARBADOS

Barbados Investment & Development Corp. Barbados Tourism #1995

820 Second Avenue

5th Floor

New York, NY 10017

Barbados Industrial Development Corporation

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Barbados Investment & Development Corp. Barbados Tourism #1995

820 Second Avenue

5th Floor

New York, NY 10017

Barbados Tourist Board

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

BARBADOS

Berliner Corcoran & Rowe, LLP #5299

1101 17th Street, NW Suite 1100 Washington, DC 20036 Government of Barbados

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant monitored proposed U.S. legislation targeting tax havens (S. 681 & S. 2956), U.S. responses to WTO decision on internet gambling, the Senate Permanent Subcommittee on Investigations hearings on tax evasion, Section 450 of the Health Care Bill (HR 3200), and the Corporate Transparency and Law Enforcement Assistance Act.

\$45,575.18 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Berliner Corcoran & Rowe, LLP #5299

1101 17th Street, NW Suite 1100 Washington, DC 20036

Invest Barbados

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant monitored proposed US legislation targeting tax havens, such as S. 681 (the Stop Tax Haven Abuse Act), S, 1483 and H.R. 6098 (the Incorporation Transparency and Law Enforcement Assistance Act), S. 2075 (the Cut Unjustified Tax (Cut) Loopholes, and the Levin/Conrad/Whitehead anti-tax haven amendments to the highway bill (S. 18.13)

\$1,692.28 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

BELGIUM

Belgian National Tourist Office #529

220 East 42nd Street Suite 3402 New York, NY 10017

Belgian National Tourist Office

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted tourism to Belgium for individual travelers, press representatives, and travel agents. The registrant also distributed informational materials to promote Belgium as a tourist destination.

\$425,756.15 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Tourist Office for Flanders, Belgium - New York Office #5840

New York Times Building 620 Eighth Avenue, 44th Floor New York, NY 10018

Flanders Tourism Board

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted travel to Flanders and Brussels, Belgium. The registrant also talked with trade representatives and distributed promotional brochures to individuals and travel agencies.

\$549,960.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

BERMUDA

Bermuda Department of Tourism #430

675 Third Avenue

20th Floor

New York, NY 10017

Government of Bermuda, Department of Tourism

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant distributed informational materials to travel agents on behalf of the foreign principal. The registrant also participated in various workshops, seminars, and travel/trade shows.

\$336,080.11 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Darlene Richeson & Associates, LLC #5786

3211 Eleanors Garden Way Woodbine, MD 21797-7508

Government of Bermuda

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant monitored and advocated investment and tax policy and worked to improve relationships between the United States and Bermuda. The registrant also represented the foreign principal before Congress.

\$72,203.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

DLA Piper US LLP #3712

500 8th Street, NW

Washington, DC 20004

Government of Bermuda

Nature of Services: None

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Levine & Company #3971

7100 Millwood Road

Bethesda, MD 20817

Government of Bermuda

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant monitored congressional and executive branch activity in the area of investments and tax policy.

\$92,762.78 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

BERMUDA

Lou Hammond & Associates, Inc. #5935

39 East 51st Street

New York, NY 10022-5901

Bermuda Department of Tourism

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant organized press trips and special events, as well as prepared and disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$220,564.77 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Marston Webb & Associates #5929

270 Madison Avenue

Suite 1203

New York, NY 10010

Bermuda Ministry of Finance

Nature of Services: Media Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

BOSNIA-HERZEGOVINA

Innovative Global Initiatives and Solutions, LLC #6093 (T)

217 Park Land Drive Lake Placid, FL 33852

Government of the Republika Srpska (t)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant contacted U.S. Government, Congress, think tanks, and the media concerning issues of importance to the foreign principal. The registrant also provided analysis of events and political developments in the U.S. and the European Union as they affect the interests of the foreign principal.

\$60,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Laurus Group, LLC #6022

1133 Connecticut Avenue, NW

5th Floor

Washington, DC 20036

Ministry of Economic Relations and Regional Cooperation of the Government of the Republika

Srpska

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Myrmidon Group, LLC #6057

53 Saint Mark's Place

#1

New York, NY 10003

Government of Republika Srpska (including Zeljka Cvijanovic and Milorad Dodik)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment

The registrant provided services, organized meetings, conferences, briefings, and the dissemination of materials intended to promote investment in Republika Srpska. The focus on this outreach was media, business oriented media, investors, investment funds, and corporations.

\$383,860.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

BOSNIA-HERZEGOVINA

Picard Kentz & Rowe, LLP #5939

1750 K Street, NW Washington, DC 20006

Government of Republika Srpska

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant advised the foreign principal on matters related to international law. This work included the provision of written and oral advice to members of the foreign principal as requested. The registrant also provides information related to members of the U.S. Administration and/or Congress.

\$838,000.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

BRAZIL

CDN International, Inc. #5992

1101 17th Street, NW Suite 1010 Washington, DC 20036

Social Comunication Secretariat of the Office of the President of the Republic of Brazil

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided public relations by helping to coordinate monthly teleconferences, trips for U.S. journalists to visit Brazil, interviews with journalists, and the participation of Brazilian officials at events and conferences.

\$196,770.97 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Fleishman-Hillard, Inc. #5801

200 North Broadway St. Louis, MO 63102

Social Communication Secretariat of the Office of the President of the Republic of Brazil

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant contacted media representatives, analysts, and others to organize media events and public relations outreach. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$346,749.46 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

BRITISH VIRGIN ISLANDS

British Virgin Islands Tourist Board #3354

1 West 34th Street Suite 302 New York, NY 10001-3011

British Virgin Islands Tourist Board

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant provided services for the dissemination of tourist information by various means, including trade shows, promotions, seminars, and advertising.

\$424,381.98 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Hyman, Lester S. #5166

3826 Van Ness Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20016

British Virgin Islands Government

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided legal and consulting services on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$25,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

CAMEROON

GoodWorks International, LLC #5414

1700 K Street NW Suite 430 Washington, DC 20006-3806

Government of Cameroon

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant drafted a program and contacted member of Congress and their staffs to attend a meeting by the Millennium Challenge Account Team from Cameroon.

\$87,470.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Government of the Republic of Cameroon

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant contacted U.S. Government officials and congressional staffers to discuss U.S.-Cameroon bilateral relations. The registrant also monitored and advised the foreign principal on various U.S. policy developments including the Millennium Challenge Account and African Growth and Opportunity Act.

\$200,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP #3492

1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20036

Government of British Columbia

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant conducted legal services regarding lumber arbitration.

\$461,585.10 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. #3634

200 East Randolph Drive Suite 900 Chicago, IL 60601

Bombardier Inc.

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant performed public relations counsel to increase awareness and understanding of the foreign principal among institutional investors. It helped to redefine the foreign principal's story reflecting its strengths in the aerospace and transportation industries, while demonstrating the leading role it plays in the technology of transport.

\$175,100.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Development Counsellors International #4777

215 Park Avenue South 10th Floor New York, NY 10003

Tourism Toronto

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant provided a public relations program covering trade and media. The public relations program included the dissemination of informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$53,785.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Finkelstein Thompson, LLP #5213

1077 30th Street, N.W.

Suite 150

Washington, DC 20007

Canadian Broadcasting Corporation

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant represented the foreign principal in legal proceedings involving the distribution of cable television

royalties.

\$65,951.05 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Garvey, Schubert & Barer #3047

1191 Second Avenue, 18th Floor

Seattle, WA 98101-2939

Government of Canada, Embassy

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Garvey, Schubert & Barer #3047

1191 Second Avenue, 18th Floor

Seattle, WA 98101-2939

Province of Manitoba, Canada

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided representation on U.S. federal energy policy and legislation that could impact the Province's

hydropower exports to the U.S.

\$87,784.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Garvey, Schubert & Barer #3047

1191 Second Avenue, 18th Floor

Seattle, WA 98101-2939

Province of Ontario, Canada

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant monitored judicial proceedings related to the National Ambient Air Quality Standards.

\$4,347.25 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Hogan Lovells US LLP #2244

555 - 13th Street, N.W.

Columbia Square

Washington, DC 20004-1109

Government of Ontario, Ministry of Natural Resources, and Ministry of International Trade and Investment

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant rendered advice on U.S. and international laws, regulations, and policies concerning Canada-U.S. trade issues. The registrant represented the interests of the foreign principal in the softwood lumber from Canada dispute.

\$101,748.39 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

M. Silver Associates, Inc. #3131 (T)

747 Third Avenue, 23rd Floor New York, NY 10017-2803

Via Rail (t)

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant provided public relations services including ongoing media relations and the distribution of press information.

\$50,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

McKenna Long & Aldridge, LLP #5772 (T)

1900 K Street, NW

Washington, DC 20006

Province of Quebec (t)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported

\$20,305.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Mehlman Vogel Castagnetti, Inc. #6158 (T)

1341 G Street, NW

Suite 1100

Washington, DC 20005

Province of Alberta Canada (t)

Nature of Services: None

Native American Rights Fund #4832 (T)

1514 P Street N.W.

Suite D

Washington, DC 20005

Pottawatomi Nation (Canada Keewatinosagiganing Pottawatomi) (t)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant performed legislative lobbying efforts including phone calls and meetings with congressional staffers regarding support for Senate Bill 60 and the possible House companion bill.

Finances: None Reported

Nelson Mullins Riley & Scarborough, LLP #5928

1320 Main Street

17th Floor

Columbia, SC 29201

Province of Alberta (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant represented the foreign principal before elected officials at the state and federal level. Issues included the U.S. approach to biomass energy production and legislation that would broaden the use of energy derived from Alberta oil sands production in the U.S.

\$140,305.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Nelson Mullins Riley & Scarborough, LLP #5928

1320 Main Street

17th Floor

Columbia, SC 29201

Province of Saskatchewan

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant represented the foreign principal before elected officials and government personnel regarding policies that impact Canada, the Province of Saskatchewan, and these governments' relationships with the U.S.

\$360,146.52 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

O'Brien Gentry & Scott, LLC #5971

201 C Street, SE

Washington, DC 20003

Canadian Commercial Corporation

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant monitored the U.S. defense related budget, programs, policies and related congressional hearings, legislation, and press reports to provide analysis, forecasts, and guidance on the future direction of interests to the foreign principal.

\$60,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Ouebec Government Office #1787

One Rockefeller Plaza Suite 2600 New York, NY 10020-2102

Ouebec Government

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant gave speeches and maintained contacts with business, educational, governmental and media representatives in the United States concerning Quebec affairs. The registrant also sponsored cultural events and educational programs, participated in trade shows and activities, arranged U.S. visits for Quebec officials, and promoted tourism by disseminating informational materials.

\$4,641,965.70 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Rasky Baerlein Strategic Communications, Inc. #6100

70 Franklin Street 3rd Floor

Boston, MA 02110

Province of Alberta - Ministry of International and Intergovernmental Relations (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant conducted research, analysis, and counsel for the foreign principal on key issues in the bilateral relationship. Conducted outreach on their behalf to congress, executive branch officials, media and other U.S. institutions.

Finances: None Reported

Rude, Marianne Haslund #5767

6107 Tracey's Overlook Road Tracys Landing, MD 20779

Manitoba Intergovernmental Affairs and Trade

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Ruder Finn, Inc. #1481

301 East 57th Street New York, NY 10022

VIA Rail Canada

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant provided public relations services, ongoing media relations including press trips, as well as preparation and distribution of press information. The press trips involved verbal and written invitations to travel writers and editors and personal escort of the journalists to the principality.

\$30,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

VHB Engineering, Surveying and Landscape Architecture, P.C. #6157 (T)

2150 Joshua's Path

Suite 300

Hauppauge, NY 11788

Government of the Province of Alberta, Canada (Minister of International and Intergovernmental

Relations) (t)

Nature of Services: None

CAYMAN ISLANDS

Cayman Islands Department of Tourism #2500

350 5th Avenue

Suite 1801 New York, NY 10118-1801

C + C41 C - I.1

Government of the Cayman Islands

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant distributed brochures to travel agents and participated in travel shows, conferences, and seminars. The registrant also provided promotional activities including marketing, public relations, and advertising.

\$4,999,597.94 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Missy Farren & Associates, Ltd. d/b/a MFA #5949

206 Bon Air Avenue New Rochelle, NY 10804

Cayman Islands Department of Tourism

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided public relations services on behalf of the foreign principal. The registrant also drafted and disseminated informational materials and facilitated the publication of travel-related articles which were designed to promote tourism to the Cayman Islands.

\$216,061.62 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Sidley Austin, LLP #3731

1501 K Street, N.W.

8th Floor

Washington, DC 20005

Government of the Cayman Islands

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant contacted U.S. Government officials regarding the penalties applicable to offshore residents under the IRS offshore voluntary disclosure program and the provision of an extension of time for offshore residents to participate in the IRS's offshore voluntary disclosure program and related procedures.

\$389,980.13 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

CHANNEL ISLANDS

White & Case, LLP #2759

1155 Avenue of the Americas New York, NY 10036-2787

States of Guernsey

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant disseminated informational materials and provided general legal representation on behalf of the

foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

White & Case, LLP #2759

1155 Avenue of the Americas New York, NY 10036-2787

States of Jersey

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided general legal representation on behalf of the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

CHILE

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide #5807

1111 19th Street, NW 10th Floor Washington, DC 20036 Embassy of Chile

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided communications and public relations services on behalf of the foreign principal in the promotion of Chile's 2013 Year of Innovation activities in the United States. These activities included advancing Chile's goals of positioning itself as a center of innovation and entrepreneurship.

Finances: None Reported

Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc. #5872

30 West 26th Street 4th Floor New York, NY 10010

Turismo Chile

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted Chile as a tourism destination in North America on behalf of the foreign principal. They prepared press releases, press trips, co-branding, trade campaigns, international affairs, and workshops.

\$83,500.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

CHINA

Blank Rome, LLP #4929 (T)

600 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.

Watergate

Washington, DC 20037

China Shipping Group Company (t)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant advised the foreign principal on Federal Maritime Commission (FMC) general matters under the Shipping Act of 1984, including U.S. regulatory requirements applicable to the liner shipping activities of China Shipping Container Lines in U.S. foreign commerce.

\$15,890.57 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

BLJ Worldwide LTD #5875

250 West 57th Street Suite 1311 New York, NY 10107

China-United States Exchange Foundation

Nature of Services: Distribution of Printed Material

The registrant promoted interests and activities in the United States including expanding third-party supporters, generating media placements, and arranging visits for delegations to China. The registrant also supported the foreign principal in its efforts in sourcing content and general promotional activities on its website.

\$463,585.58 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

China Daily Distribution Corporation #3457

1500 Broadway Suite 2800 New York, NY 10036

China Daily of Beijing, China

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant printed and distributed the China Daily newspaper after receiving photograph negatives of the newspaper which are prepared by the publisher in Beijing. The registrant also solicited paid advertisements for inclusion in the newspaper.

\$6,748,500.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

CHINA

China National Tourist Office #3318

370 Lexington Avenue

Suite 912

New York, NY 10017

China National Tourism Administration (formerly: China International Travel Service)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Conover + Company Communications, Inc. #6125

200 Friberg Parkway

Suite 4006

Westborough, MA 01581

Xinfa Pharmaceutical Company, Ltd.

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant on behalf of the foreign principal contacted members of the media regarding a court case in the Chinese legal system and sent them related documents and information.

\$10,750.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

DDB Worldwide Communications Group, Inc. #5968

437 Madison Avenue

New York, NY 10022

Ministry of Commerce of the People's Republic of China

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Hai Tian Development U.S.A., Inc. #5143

136-40 39th Avenue

Suite 508

Flushing, NY 11354

People's Daily Overseas Edition

Nature of Services: Distribution of Printed Material

The registrant carried out the printing and distribution of the overseas edition of the People's Daily newspaper in the

United States.

\$601,120.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

CHINA

Leader, Jeffrey Alan #6069

1927 Maryland Avenue

West Sacramento, CA 95691

China Academy of Railway Sciences (CARS)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Embassy of the People's Republic of China

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided counsel to the foreign principal on U.S. congressional matters such as the House and Senate National Defence Authorizations Act for Fiscal Year 2014 and amendments including cybersecurity, arms sales to Taiwan, and contacted members of Congress and congressional staffers to discuss the U.S.-China bilateral relationship.

\$3,506.39 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Representative Office in the USA, China Council for the Promotion of International Trade (CCPIT)

2001 Jefferson Davis Highway

Suite 608

Arlington, VA 22202

China Council for the Promotion of International Trade (CCPIT)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant provided liaison services between US and Chinese organizations for the purpose of the promotion of

\$283,260.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

#6

COLOMBIA

Colombian Coffee Federation, Inc. #4909

140 East 57th Street New York, NY 10022

Federacion Nacional de Cafeteros de Colombia

Nature of Services: Advertising

The registrant met with U.S. Government officials and others to discuss various issues on behalf of the foreign principal including an update on Colombia's economic and political situation.

\$1,223,457.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Fratelli Group #5867

1300 Connecticut Avenue, NW Suite 950 Washington, DC 20036

Government of Colombia, Embassy

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant contacted media representatives to schedule meetings with Colombian Government officials and to discuss the U.S.-Colombia Trade Promotion Agreement and other interests of the Colombian Government. The registrant also wrote and disseminated informational materials and provided advice and counsel on media strategy, including news monitoring and coordination of communications strategy with the U.S. business community.

\$50,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Holland & Knight #3718

800 17th Street, N.W.

Suite 1100

Washington, DC 20006

Aerovias Nacionales de Colombia, S.A. (AVIANCA)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided general legal advice and services to the foreign principal.

\$21,851.23 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Mira Movimiento Politico Inc. #5676

304 Indian Trace

#207

Weston, FL 33326

Mira Movimiento Independiente De Renovacion Absoluta

Nature of Services: Fund Raising

COTE D'IVOIRE (IVORY COAST)

JWI, LLC #4990

1401 K Street, N.W. Suite 400, 4th Floor Washington, DC 20005

Government of the Republic of Cote d'Ivoire

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant contacted members of Congress to discuss legislation and related issues concerning the foreign principal. The registrant also provided advice and counsel regarding various issues of interest to the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

LTL Strategies #6082

4545 42nd Street, NW Suite 306 Washington, DC 20016

Government of Cote d'Ivoire

Nature of Services: Public Relations

CROATIA

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20037-1350

Republic of Croatia

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant counseled and assisted the foreign principal with regard to U.S.-Croatia bilateral relations, and communicated with U.S. executive and legislative branch officials regarding the same.

\$18,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

CURACAO

Jones Walker, LLP #6165

499 South Capitol Street, SW

Suite 600

Washington, DC 20003

Centrale Bank of Curacao and Sint Maarten

Nature of Services: None

CYPRUS

Jacobs, Barry #5900

The Spectrum Group 11 Canal Center Plaza, Suite 103 Alexandria, VA 22314

Mehmet Ali Talat

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Podesta Group, Inc. #5926

1001 G Street, NW Suite 1000 West Washington, DC 20001

Republic of Cyprus, Embassy

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant researched and analyzed issues of concern to the foreign principal; counseled the foreign principal on U.S. policies of concern, activities in Congress and the executive branch and developments on the U.S. political scene generally; and maintained contact with members of Congress and their staffs, executive branch officials, members of the press, and non-governmental organizations.

\$540,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Representative of the Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus #2619

708 Third Avenue Suite 1710 New York, NY 10017

Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus, H.E. Dervis Eroglu

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant met with various members and advisers of the United Nations, members of Congress, congressional staffers, and U.S. Government officials to discuss and exchange information relating to Cyprus issues.

\$522,008.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

CYPRUS

Roberti + White, LLC #6065

1455 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Suite 250 Washington, DC 20004

Republic of Cyprus through Podesta Group

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant performed lobbying and consulting services directed at facilitation of strategic goals of the foreign principal. The registrant met and spoke with various members of Congress and their staffs to discuss efficient political and economic relations between the Republic of Cyprus and the U.S.

\$168,333.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

CZECH REPUBLIC

Czech Center, New York #5115

321 E 73rd Street

New York, NY 10021

Czech Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade/Culture/Tourism

The registrant promoted the foreign principal (Czech Republic) in the U.S. in the areas of culture, tourism, and business.

\$270,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Squire Sanders (US) LLP. #6073 (T)

1200 - 19th Street, NW

Suite 300

Washington, DC 20036

Czech Republic (t)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported

\$28,373.45 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

DENMARK

VisitDenmark #634

655 Third Avenue 18th Floor, Suite 1810 New York, NY 10017

VisitDenmark

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted tourism to Denmark by participating in workshops, travel shows, and conferences. The registrant also provided informational materials to prospective tourists, tour operators, and travel agencies. In addition, the registrant distributed the Denmark Travel Guide to prospective visitors to Denmark.

Finances: None Reported

DJIBOUTI

Foley Hoag, LLP #4776

1717 K Street, N.W.

Suite 1200

Washington, DC 20036

Republic of Djibouti (t)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

DOMINICA

Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc. #5334

32 Washington Street Fairhaven, MA 02719

Commonwealth of Dominica, Office of Ministry of Finance, Industry and Trade

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal. The registrant also registered and inspected vessels, as well as provided mariner certification and assessments on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$760,313.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

DOMINICAN REPUBLIC

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. #3634

200 East Randolph Drive

Suite 900

Chicago, IL 60601

Grupo Vicini

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant performed public relations activities for the foreign principal.

\$51,679.15 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Johnson II, Robert Winthrop #4460

401 9th Street, NW

Suite 6401

Washington, DC 20004

Government of the Dominican Republic

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

ECUADOR

BLJ Worldwide LTD #5875

250 West 57th Street Suite 1311 New York, NY 10107

Republic of Ecuador

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided support to the foreign principal's embassy in Washington, DC including public relations services, strategic advice, and research and analysis.

\$180,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

BLJ Worldwide LTD #5875

250 West 57th Street Suite 1311 New York, NY 10107

Yasuni-ITT Commission (via the UNDP)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant increased public awareness of the foreign principal's initiative by developing and implementing a comprehensive public outreach campaign that included media relations, networking, thought-leadership, and grass roots initiatives.

Finances: None Reported

ECUADOR

Fenton Communications #5945

1000 Vermont Avenue, NW

Suite 200

Washington, DC 20005

Embassy of the Republic of Ecuador

Nature of Services: Media Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Fenton Communications #5945

1000 Vermont Avenue, NW

Suite 200

Washington, DC 20005

Government of Ecuador, Ministry for the Coordination of Production, Employment and

Competitiveness

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Foley Hoag, LLP #4776

1717 K Street, N.W.

Suite 1200

Washington, DC 20036

Corporation for the Promotion of Exports and Investments of Ecuador (t)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Humanitas Global Development #6126 (T)

1100 Connecticut Avenue, NW

Suite 440

Washington, DC 20036

Office of the President of Ecuador (Yasuni-ITT) (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant conducted outreach to media outlets in the U.S. and abroad to publicize and bring attention to the Yasuni-ITT Initiative, an environmental program of the government of Ecuador.

\$449,525.60 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

ECUADOR

International Remediation Services, LLC #6048

P.O. Box 727

Bozeman, MT 59771 Republic of Ecuador

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Embassy of Ecuador (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided general advice and counsel concerning Congress and the Administration. The registrant also monitored and advised the foreign principal on various U.S. policy developments and the potential impact on the bilateral relationship including the Andean Trade Preferences Act and the Generalized System of Preferences.

\$458,446.22 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

EL SALVADOR

Valladares, Fernando #6167

490 Travirst Drive Costa Mesa, CA 92626

Nationalist Republican Alliance (ARENA)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant agreed to promote the presidential candidates of the Activities for Nationalist Republican Alliance members. Activities will include setting up meetings with U.S. government agencies and officials who are willing to listen to the needs of the Salvadorian people. The registrant will also solicit votes for candidates as well as distribute informational materials.

Finances: None Reported

EQUATORIAL GUINEA

Global Trading International, Inc. #6105

4100 Massachusetts Avenue, NW

#1218

Washington, DC 20016

Committee of Support for the Equatorial Guinea Child (CANIGE)

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Qorvis MSL LLC #5483

1201 Connecticut Avenue, NW

Suite 500

Washington, DC 20036

Republic of Equatorial Guinea

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant facilitated and coordinated media and press activities and drafted letters to newspaper editors. The registrant also assisted the foreign principal in building relations with members of the media. In addition, the registrant corrected errors and provided factual content for blogs and internet databases. Finally, the registrant contacted media representatives concerning various press releases.

\$216,137.08 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Salvatore Services, LLC #6012

1641 Fifth Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Peoples Democratic Party of the Republic of Equatorial Guinea

Nature of Services: Fund Raising

ESTONIA

Enterprise Estonia in San Jose #5833

440 North Wolfe Road Sunnyvale, CA 94085 Government of Estonia

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment

The registrant engaged in promoting investments, trade, research, and product development contacts between Estonia and the United States.

\$34,000.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

ETHIOPIA

Ethiopian People's Revolutionary Party #4789

Post Office Box 73337 Washington, DC 20056-3337

Ethiopian People's Revolutionary Party

Nature of Services: Lobbying/Public Relations

The registrant participated in meetings of the Ethiopian People's Revolutionary Party members concerning the objectives of the party, as well as the political situation and the activities of the party. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$37,946.55 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Oromo Liberation Front - USA #5888

3989 Central Avenue, NE, Suite 111 Columbia Heights, MN 55434

Oromo Liberation Front

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant held meetings to raise the awareness of the Oromo diaspora on the concept of democracy, human rights, the rule of law, and development. The registrant also organized conferences to update the Oromo diaspora on the situation in Ethiopia in general and Oromia in particular with emphasis on the humanitarian challenges facing Oromo refugees in the Horn of Africa.

\$6,096.03 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Oromo Liberation Front Foreign Relations Office in North America (OLF-FRONA) #5895

P.O. Box 21762

Washington, DC 20009

Oromo Liberation Front (OLF)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant attended meetings in order to inform Oromos in North America about the situation in the Horn of Africa region in general and the Oromo situation in particular.

Finances: None Reported

ETHIOPIA

Oromo Liberation Front, North America Office #4610

6022 Crown Royal Circle Alexandria, VA 22310

Oromo Liberation Front (OLF)

Nature of Services: Political Activities

The registrant organized and educated Oromos who are presently living in the United States and arranged meetings on behalf of the foreign principal with various groups to discuss human rights violations, and the political situation in Ethiopia.

\$22,081.55 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Teferra, Mesfin #5961

850 Sligo Avenue

#LL8

Silver Spring, MD 20910

Ethiopian People's Revolutionary Party (Democratic)

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported

Finances: None Reported

FIJI

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide #5807

1111 19th Street, NW 10th Floor Washington, DC 20036

Tourism Fiji

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant conducted public relations and marketing support on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$30,000.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Qorvis MSL LLC #5483

1201 Connecticut Avenue, NW Suite 500 Washington, DC 20036

Government of Fiji (t)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment

FRANCE

American Business Development Group #5810

2800 Shirlington Road

Suite 401

Arlington, VA 22206

DCNS

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Discover the World Marketing #5958 (T)

7020 E. Acoma Drive Scottsdale, AZ 85254

Nouvelle Caledonie Touriisme Point Sud (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant increased awareness to travel and trade on behalf of the foreign principal, primarily by attending and helping set up and operate a booth at the DEMA show, making a presentation to the Leisure and Corporate travel agency chain (World Travel) in Philadelphia.

\$1,251.75 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

French Film Office/Unifrance USA #2358 (T)

972 Fifth Avenue

New York, NY 10075

Unifrance Film International (formerly: National Center for the Cinema, French Ministry of

Culture) (t)

Nature of Services: Promotion of French Films in the U.S.

The registrant promoted French films and the gathering of commercial information concerning general interest in, and the market for, French films in the United States on behalf of the foreign principal. The registrant also arranged special showings of French films in the United States.

\$37,945.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

GABON

McMark, LLC #6141

330 Cheaspeake Drive Great Falls, VA 22066

Gabon Guaranteed Housing Funds (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress, congressional staffs, and officials at the World Bank regarding the possibilities of obtaining financing for the Gabon Guaranteed Housing Funds to assist with the development of housing construction projects.

\$225,000.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Pearson & Associates #6129

900 19th Street, NW 8th Floor Washington, DC 20006 Gabonese Republic

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided public relations counsel and assistance to raise the profile and promote investment on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$54,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

GAMBIA

JWI, LLC #4990

1401 K Street, N.W. Suite 400, 4th Floor Washington, DC 20005

Government of the Republic of The Gambia

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided advisory and advocacy services on behalf of the government of Gambia.

\$900,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Citizens for Democracy in Georgia #6128 (T)

P.O. Box 66235

Washington, DC 20035

Bidzina Ivanishvili, Georgian Dream (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant educated the media, political leaders, and the public about the importance of supporting democracy in Georgia with fair and competitive elections and the foreign principal's political campaign.

Finances: None Reported

Downey McGrath Group, Inc. #6122 (T)

1225 I Street, NW

Suite 600

Washington, DC 20005

Bidzina Ivanishvili, Georgian Dream (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress and their staffs, media, and the public to support Mr. Ivanishvili's political campaign for free and fair elections in Georgia.

\$50,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Fianna Strategies, LLC #6132

1716 A Street, SE

Washington, DC 20003

Administration of the President of Georgia, through Gregory Maniatis

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant through Gregory Maniatis provided strategic advice, created content for websites and newsletters, and prepared and attended meeting with members of Congress and their staff on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$120,450.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Gephardt Group Government Affairs, LLC #5874

1101 K Street, N.W.

Suite 310

Washington, DC 20005

National Security Council of Georgia (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided strategic advice, lobbying and government relations services, outreach to and advocacy before the U.S. Congress and executive branch to advance free trade and democracy issues on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$90,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

LynxDC, LLC #6127 (T)

5607 Alta Vista Road Bethesda, MD 20817

Government of Georgia through Orion Strategies (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant as a subcontractor to Orion Strategies provided strategic advice and consulting services, including candidacy for membership in the North Atlantic Treaty Organization (NATO), communicating developments in Georgia to U.S. decision makers.

\$24,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Maniatis, Gregory A. #5906

139 West 82nd Street

Apt. 7F

New York, NY 10024

Administration of the President of Georgia

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant assists the office of President of Georgia including communicating with the U.S. Administration, Congress, think tanks, non-profit organizations, and the U.S. media, provide strategic advice, create content for websites and e-mail newsletters.

Finances: None Reported

Maniatis, Gregory A. #5906

139 West 82nd Street

Apt. 7F

New York, NY 10024

National Security Council of Georgia

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

National Strategies, LLC #6123 (T)

1400 Eye Street, NW Suite 900 Washington, DC 20005

Bidzina Ivanishvili, Gerogian Dream (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress and their staffs, media, and the public to support Mr. Ivanishvili's political campaign for free and fair elections in Georgia.

\$910,918.19 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Orion Strategies LLC #5437

918 Pennsylvania Avenue, S.E.

Washington, DC 20003

Government of Georgia, National Security Council (t)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided advice, guidance, and support for strategic communications, public relations, advocacy, and contacted members of Congress and their staffs, media outlets in the United States and in Europe on behalf of the foreign principal. Efforts to integrate into Western institutions, including the foreign principal's candidacy for membership in the North Atlantic Treaty Organization (NATO), were conducted by the registrant.

Finances: None Reported

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Bidzina Ivanishvili/Georgian Dream (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Government of Georgia

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant advised the foreign principal on its bilateral relationship with the U.S. Government and pressed toward NATO accession, accompanied the foreign principal to congressional and agency meetings, and monitored and informed the foreign principal of congressional hearings, State Department reports, and other developments regarding matters of interest to the foreign principal.

\$271,075.71 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Prime Policy Group #6112 (T)

1110 Vermont Avenue, NW Suite 1000

Washington, DC 20005

National Security Council of Georgia (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided advice, counsel, and contacted members of Congress and government officials on political and trade matters on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$155,049.39 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

GERMANY

Bavarian U.S. Offices for Economic Development, LLC #6015

75 Broad Street

21st Floor

New York, NY 10004

Bavarian Ministry of Economic Affairs, Infrastructure, Transport and Technology

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant promoted trade, business, and furthered relations between entities in the United States and Germany by acting as a liaison office between the parties involved in these activities.

\$812,960.59 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Deutsche Telekom, Inc. #4419

One Rockefeller Plaza

16th Floor

New York, NY 10020

Deutsche Telekom, A.G. (formerly: Deutsche Bundespost Telekom)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment/Promotion of Trade

The registrant participated in trade shows and attended investor conferences with U.S. Government officials and members of Congress.

\$6,149,816.55 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

DLA Piper US LLP #3712

500 8th Street, NW

Washington, DC 20004

German State of Rheinland-Pfalz

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress, congressional staffers, and U.S. Government officials to discuss issues related to the U.S. military facilities in Germany and visits by Rheinland-Pfalz officials. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$75,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

German National Tourist Office #616

122 East 42nd Street

Suite 2000

New York, NY 10168

Deutsche Zentrale fuer Tourismus (German National Tourist Board)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

GERMANY

Representative of German Industry and Trade #4274

1776 I Street, N.W.

Suite 1000

Washington, DC 20006

Association of German Chambers of Industry and Commerce (Deutscher Industrie - und Handelstag)

Nature of Services: Public Relations/Promotion of Trade and Investments

The registrant met with U.S. Governmental officials on behalf of the foreign principal to discuss trade policy matters, as well as energy and environmental issues. The registrant also disseminated informational materials to business associations and trade groups on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$606,872.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Representative of German Industry and Trade #4274

1776 I Street, N.W.

Suite 1000

Washington, DC 20006

Federation of German Industries (Bundesverband der Deutschen Industrie)

Nature of Services: Public Relations/Promotion of Trade and Investments

The registrant met with U.S. Governmental officials on behalf of the foreign principal to discuss trade policy matters, as well as energy and environmental issues. The registrant also disseminated informational materials to business associations and trade groups on behalf of the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

Strategy XXI Group, LLC #6058 (T)

515 Madison Avenue

13th Floor

New York, NY 10022

Deutsche Bahn AG - DB US Holding Corporation (t)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant facilitated meetings and conversations with members of Congress and staff related to legislation that may affect the foreign principal.

\$6,350.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

GERMANY

White & Case, LLP #2759

1155 Avenue of the Americas New York, NY 10036-2787

Deutsche Bahn AG

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant represented Deutsche Bahn AG in discussions with members of Congress and/or U.S. Government agencies regarding pending U.S. legislation to World War II-related issues. The purpose of this activity is to bring that legislation into harmony with existing Executive Agreements between the United States and foreign nations and/or existing U.S. law.

Finances: None Reported

GHANA

R&R Partners, Inc. #6095

900 South Pavilion Center Drive Las Vegas, NV 89144

National Patriotic Party

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant contacted the Department of State to determine if the U.S. would intervene in the Ghanan presidential election.

\$112,858.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

GREAT BRITAIN

Holland & Knight #3718

800 17th Street, N.W.

Suite 1100

Washington, DC 20006

Government of the United Kingdom, Embassy

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided general legal advice and services to the foreign principal.

\$121,891.08 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

International Underwriting Association of London #5296

3 Minister Court

Mincing Lane

London, GREAT BRITAIN EC3R 7DD

International Underwriting Association of London

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported

Finances: None Reported

Lloyd's of London Market Representatives #4883

One Lime Street

London, ENGLAND EC3M 7HA

Lloyd's of London

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted and met with congressional staffers and other U.S. Government officials to discuss federal action to remove state-based barriers to cross-border trade in reinsurance services.

Finances: None Reported

Oliver A. Dulle Jr. & Company #5246

8000 Maryland Avenue

Suite 1320

St. Louis, MO 63105

City of Sunderland, England

Nature of Services: Industrial Promotion

The registrant developed marketing materials, initiation of controls regarding establishment of business activity in Sunderland, England, and responded to requests for information.

\$46,970.37 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

GREAT BRITAIN

Urenco, Inc. #5137

1560 Wilson Boulevard Suite 300 Arlington, VA 22209-2463

Urenco, Ltd.

Nature of Services: Public Relations/Lobbying

The registrant studied the demand of the uranium enrichment market in the United States including compiling data on both current requirements and future demands. The registrant also prepared proposals for bidding on uncommitted enrichment requirements and negotiated terms for new contracts and support services.

\$487,681.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

VisitBritain #579

845 3rd Avenue 10th Floor New York, NY 10022

British Tourist Authority

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant's offices in New York, Chicago, and Los Angeles disseminated tourist information to potential tourists to Britain, the U.S. media, and the U.S. travel industry. The registrant also took part in tourism promotion events, business conventions, training workshops and seminars.

\$2,083,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

GUATEMALA

Sandler, Travis & Rosenberg, P.A. #6115 (T)

1300 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Suite 400 Washington, DC 20004

Government of Guatemala Ministry of Economy (t)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant provided political consulting and legal advisory services to the foreign principal; interacted with relevant US governmental agencies and Congress; provided legal representation.

\$43,685.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

GUINEA-BISSAU

Cassidy & Associates Inc #6139 (T)

733 10th Street, Suite 400 Washington, DC 20001

The Republic of Guinea-Bissau (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported **GUYANA**

Foley Hoag, LLP #4776

1717 K Street, N.W.

Suite 1200

Washington, DC 20036

Republic of Guyana (t)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

HAITI

Corley, Walter #6106

534 5th Street, SE

Washington, DC 20003

Government of the Republic of Haiti

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported

Finances: None Reported

Sorini, Samet & Associates, LLC #5839

540 North Lincoln Street

Hinsdale, IL 60521

Societe Nationale des Parcs Industriels (SONAPI) (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant began preliminary activities related to the scope of the drafted contract, which included generating materials and holding meetings with congressional offices. The contract was not subsequently ratified and the registrant de-registered for the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

HONG KONG

42West, LLC #6156

220 West 42nd Street

12th Floor

New York, NY 10036

Serial Enterprises Limited

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant contacted newspapers and magazines to raise U.S. public awareness of the Beijing International

Screenwriting Competition in Spring 2014.

Finances: None Reported

Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP #3492

1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20036

Hong Kong Trade Development Council

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided consulting services for the foreign principal to include outreach to U.S. government officials regarding the foreign principal's economic and trade interests.

\$214,488.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Hong Kong Tourism Board #2110

5670 Wilshire Boulevard

Suite 1230

Los Angeles, CA 90036

Government of Hong Kong

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

To promote tourism on behalf of its foreign principal, the registrant distributed promotional materials and provided information to all segments of the travel industry and traveling public. The registrant also participated in trade shows, promotions, and travel seminars with other tourist offices. The registrant's offices are located in Los Angeles and New York.

\$1,589,069.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

HONG KONG

Hong Kong Trade Development Council, Inc. #2181

219 East 46th Street New York, NY 10017

Hong Kong Trade Development Council

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

Activities: None Reported

\$3,583,008.34 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide #5807

1111 19th Street, NW

10th Floor

Washington, DC 20036

Government of Hong Kong Special Administrative Region (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided strategic communications counsel to the foreign principal on multiple projects including crafting and editing speeches, conducting media training sessions, developing talking points regarding multiple economic and cultural issues, writing op-eds and providing daily news monitoring reports to capture all print, internet, and broadcast coverage of Hong Kong within the United States. The registrant also coordinated media affairs encouraging meetings with Hong Kong officials on a wide range of issues.

\$195,000.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Peter O'Toole, LLC #6147

3314 R Street, NW Washington, DC 20007

Tiangang Sung

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided public relations and media relations counsel on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$150,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Podesta Group, Inc. #5926

1001 G Street, NW Suite 1000 West Washington, DC 20001

Hong Kong Trade Development Council

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress, congressional staffers, and U.S. Government officials regarding U.S. - Hong Kong relations and a visit by Hong Kong officials.

\$149,818.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

HONG KONG

Sidley Austin, LLP #3731

1501 K Street, N.W.

8th Floor

Washington, DC 20005

Hong Kong Trade Development Council

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided legal advice and related services on trade matters.

\$195,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Venable, LLP #5931

575 7th Street, NW

Washington, DC 20004-1601

Hong Kong Trade Development Council

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided research and consultancy services on behalf of the foreign principal. The registrant also contacted congressional staffers to schedule meetings with members of Congress to discuss general topics related to the United States and Hong Kong business relationship.

\$119,844.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Wexler & Walker Public Policy Associates #5265

1317 F Street, N.W.

Suite 600

Washington, DC 20004

Hong Kong Trade Development Council

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided advice, support, and assistance in lobbying the Congress and the executive branch on legislation and policies affecting the trade interests of Hong Kong, including matters concerning the following: U.S./Mainland of China on trade relations; U.S. implementation of the World Trade Organization Agreements; trade legislation including presidential trade promotion authority, textiles bill and 301 status; U.S. free trade agreements with other countries; APEC; anti-dumping and safeguard legislation and actions, environmental protection, labor rights, investment and competition policy issues; gathering information which may affect the trade interests of Hong Kong; arranging for delegations from Hong Kong and Hong Kong officials based in the United States to meet politicians, members of the Administration, and other organizations.

\$202,549.80 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

HUNGARY

Rasky Baerlein Strategic Communications, Inc. #6100

70 Franklin Street 3rd Floor Boston, MA 02110

Hungary Ministry of Public Administration and Justice (t)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant conducted research and analysis providing counsel for the foreign principal on key issues in the bilateral relationship. The registrant conducted outreach to the U.S. Congress and executive branch officials, media and other U.S. institutions.

\$90,000.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

ICELAND

Iceland Tourist Board #2863

655 Third Avenue Suite 1810 New York, NY 10017 Iceland Tourist Board

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

INDIA

BGR Government Affairs, LLC #5430

601 Thirteenth Street, NW Eleventh Floor South Washington, DC 20005

Republic of India, Embassy

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant advised the foreign principal on the U.S. policy making processes, monitored legislation and executive actions, and arranged meetings between the foreign principal and U.S. officials. The registrant participated in meetings and briefings with U.S. Government officials and members of the U.S. media, and distribution of informational materials.

\$349,998.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Colby II, Whitney Coffin #6007

20 2nd Street #1107 Jersey City, NJ 07302

Bharat Petroleum Corporation Limited

Nature of Services: Industrial Promotion

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Council of Khalistan #5597

730 24th Street, N.W. Suite 310 Washington, DC 20037 Council of Khalistan

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant wrote letters to international leaders and other officials regarding human rights violations of Sikhs and other minorities in India. The registrant also assisted in securing the preservation of the natural resources of Punjab and the promotion of fair prices for farm products. In addition, the registrant disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

INDIA

India Tourism, Los Angeles #5873

3550 Wilshire Boulevard

Suite No. 204

Los Angeles, CA 90010-2485

Government of India, Ministry of Tourism

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant participated in travel/trade shows, seminars, and road shows, as well as disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$508,971.83 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

India Tourism, New York #2329

1270 Avenue of the Americas

Suite 303

New York, NY 10020-1700

Government of India, Ministry of Tourism

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted tourism to India through advertisements, brochures, expositions, travel shows, conferences, and conventions. The registrant also disseminated press releases and articles through print and electronic media to promote tourism on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$1,021,459.19 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Podesta Group, Inc. #5926

1001 G Street, NW

Suite 1000 West

Washington, DC 20001

Republic of India, Embassy

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant contacted U.S. business leaders, media representatives, members of Congress, and congressional staffers to discuss India public relations and U.S.-India relations.

\$349,998.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Sandler, Travis & Rosenberg, P.A. #6115 (T)

1300 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20004

All India Rice Exports Associations (AIREA) (t)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

INTERNATIONAL

Africa - African Travel Association, Inc. (Africa Travel Association) #5967

152 Madison Avenue

Suite 1702

New York, NY 10016

Africa Travel Association

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted travel, tourism, and transport to and within Africa, and strengthened intra-Africa partnerships.

\$99,620.85 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Alpine Tourist Office #2052

C/O Austrian Tourist Office, Inc. 608 Fifth Avenue New York, NY 10020

Alpine Tourist Commission

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant distributed brochures and press releases and placed advertisements promoting travel to the Alpine region. The registrant also participated in travel workshops and familiarization press trips on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$199,460.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Arab Information Center #876

League of Arab States 1100 - 17th Street, N.W., Suite 602 Washington, DC 20036

League of Arab States

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant collected public information of interest to the foreign principal and transmitted the information to the foreign principal. In addition, the foreign principal made use of the registrant's conference room for meetings.

\$577,565.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

INTERNATIONAL

Caribbean Tourism Development Company #5910

80 Broad Street

32nd Floor

New York, NY 10004

Caribbean Tourism Development Company

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported

\$63,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Caribbean Tourism Organization, USA Inc. #991

80 Broad Street

32nd Floor

New York, NY 10004

Caribbean Tourism Organization

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted tourist travel to the Caribbean region by means of public releases, distribution of tourist folders, and public relations.

\$934,543.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Office of Economic Community of West African States ECOWAS at UN #6117

222 Mary Street

Hackensack, NJ 07601

Economic Community of West African States (ECOWAS)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Activities: None Reported

Finances: None Reported

IRAN

Clark, Mark Edmond #5755 (T)

218 East 81st Street Apartment 4B

New York, NY 10028

Mission of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the UN (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided semi-monthly oral reports on U.S.-Iran relations. The registrant also supported the formulation of policy options, and met with a U.S. policy expert to discuss issues concerning U.S. policy on Iraq and Iran.

Finances: None Reported

National Council of Resistance of Iran - U.S. Representative Office (NCRI-US) #6171

1747 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Suite 1125

Washington, DC 20006

National Council of Resistance of Iran (NCRI) also known as National Council of Resistance

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant will disseminate information about the political-economic situation in Iran and in the Middle East, will conduct conferences and meetings, will engage in media activities in the United States, and will respond to inquiries from the U.S. Government, Congress, and the general public.

Finances: None Reported

Rosemont Associates, LLC #6161

P.O. Box 216

Rosemont, NJ 08556-0216

National Council of Resistance of Iran

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant will perform consulting services on behalf of the foreign principal. Activities include meeting supporters of the Iranian resistance in the U.S., meeting with U.S. Government and Congressional officials and advising on general strategy.

Finances: None Reported

IRAQ

Akbar, Mir H. #5977

8380 Greensboro Drive

Apt. 509

McLean, VA 22102

Dr. Nahro Mohammad Abdulkarim Al-Kasnazan Al-Husseini, Secretary General, Coalition of Iraqi

National Unity (CINU)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Alsalih, Mark K. #5974

6624 Bermuda Dunes Drive

Plano, TX 75093

Tajdeed Electoral Slate

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant met with U.S. State Department officials, members of Congress, and others in order to discuss a wide

range of issues involving Iraq.

\$60,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

American Business Development Group #5810

2800 Shirlington Road

Suite 401

Arlington, VA 22206

Kurdistan Regional Government

Nature of Services: Media Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

BGR Government Affairs, LLC #5430

601 Thirteenth Street, NW Eleventh Floor South

Washington, DC 20005

Kurdish Regional Government (formerly known as Kurdish Democratic Party)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress, congressional staffers, and U.S. Government officials concerning trade and U.S.-Kurdish relations. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$314,309.21 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

IRAQ

Greenberg Traurig, LLP #5712

2101 L Street, N.W.

Suite 1000

Washington, DC 20037

Kurdistan Regional Government (t)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant assisted with shaping the U.S. perceptions of Kurdish interests. The registrant also provided counsel with respect to legal issues that may arise related to living, working, or doing business in the United States.

\$161,008.04 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Holland & Knight #3718

800 17th Street, N.W.

Suite 1100

Washington, DC 20006

Katrin Michael, Advocate for Iraqi Christians

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided legal services to the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

Kurdistan Regional Government - Liaison Office - USA #5783

1532 16th Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20036-1402

Kurdistan Regional Government

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Activities: None Reported

Finances: None Reported

Podesta Group, Inc. #5926

1001 G Street, NW

Suite 1000 West

Washington, DC 20001

Republic of Iraq

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant researched and analyzed issues for the foreign principal; counseled the foreign principal on U.S. policies of concern, activities in Congress and the Executive branch and developments on the U.S. political scene generally; and maintained contact, as necessary, with members of Congress and their staffs, Executive branch officials, members of the press, and non-governmental organizations.

\$480,030.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

IRAQ

Oorvis MSL LLC #5483

1201 Connecticut Avenue, NW

Suite 500

Washington, DC 20036

Kurdistan Regional Government

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant facilitated and coordinated media and press activity, prepared and disseminated opinion editorials, as well as built relations with media representatives. The registrant also corrected errors and provided factual content for blogs and internet databases on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$60,961.26 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Sanitas International, LLC #5963

1101 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

6th Floor

Washington, DC 20004

Iraqiya List (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Slocum & Boddie, PC #5765

5400 Shanee Rd.

Suite 300

Alexandria, VA 22312

Kurdistan Regional Government

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided assistance to the foreign principal in complying with FARA filing requirements and general

corporate counseling.

Finances: None Reported

Thy Hashemite Sovereign Royal Family of Iraq Office in the USA #6034

222 Mary Street

Hackensack, NJ 07601

HRH Prince Adel Ibn Prince Mohammad Bin King Feysal (I) El-Hashemite

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

IRELAND

Enterprise Ireland #2518

Ireland House

345 Park Avenue, 17th Floor New York, NY 10154-0037

An Bord Trachtala/Irish Trade Board (formerly: Coras Trachtala/Irish Export Board)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Friends of Sinn Fein, Inc. #5006

420 Lexington Avenue

Suite 300

New York, NY 10170

Sinn Fein

Nature of Services: Fundraising/Lobbying

The registrant met with members of Congress, U.S. Government officials, U.S. organizations, media representatives, and other groups to provide information encouraging economic development and peaceful conditions in Ireland. The registrant arranged lecture tours, media presentations, and fundraising events to solicit contributions in support of the activities of the foreign principal in Ireland.

\$49,328.97 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

IDA Ireland #1770

345 Park Avenue

17th Floor

New York, NY 10154

Irish Development Authority, Irish Government Body

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

IRELAND

Tourism Ireland Limited #5594

345 Park Avenue New York, NY 10154

Tourism Ireland Limited

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted tourism to Ireland by arranging familiarization trips for travel agents and writers, distributing travel brochures, placing advertisements in newspapers and magazines, contacting travel agents and editors, and participating in travel/trade shows in various U.S. cities.

\$6,592,516.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

ISRAEL

Arnold & Porter, LLP #1750

555 - 12th Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20004-1206

State of Israel, Embassy

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant rendered advice to the foreign principal with respect to various financing vehicles and mechanisms, international issues, and U.S. laws, regulations and policies relating to taxation, international trade, customs, economic and financial matters, Holocaust survivor matters and other claims. The registrant also provided advice and assistance on the registration of debt securities with the U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission and on the implementation through USAID of the loan guarantee program established pursuant to the Supplemental Appropriations Act, and on immigration matters. In addition, the registrant represented the foreign principal in various litigations. Finally, the registrant provided advice concerning existing, proposed and pending foreign aid, energy cooperation, and international trade legislation and/or agreements.

\$600,169.04 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Geoffrey Weill Associates #5773

27 West 24th Street Suite 305 New York, NY 10010

Israel Ministry of Tourism

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant performed public relations activities on behalf of the foreign principal to promote tourism to Israel.

\$208,909.77 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Oorvis MSL LLC #5483

1201 Connecticut Avenue, NW Suite 500 Washington, DC 20036 Plasan Sasa, Ltd. (t)

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant monitored daily media coverage of issues of relevance to the foreign principal as well as daily media coverage of Plasan Sasa in the U.S. subsidiaries.

\$1,250.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

ISRAEL

Sidley Austin, LLP #3731

1501 K Street, N.W.

8th Floor

Washington, DC 20005

Government of Israel

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided advice on negotiating the terms of real estate leases and various employment agreements for use in the United States.

\$73,732.53 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

World Zionist Organization - American Section, Inc. #2278

633 Third Avenue

21st Floor

New York, NY 10017

Executive of the World Zionist Organization, Jerusalem

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant participated in workshops, seminars, and conferences and distributed materials to increase support for the foreign principal's educational, cultural, and religious goals.

\$4,502,292.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

ITALY

Berardi, Amato Libero #5853

191 Presidential Blvd.

Suite 118

Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004

Popola Della Liberta Italian Government and Parliament

Nature of Services: Public Relations

As a member of Parliament, the registrant performed the official duties and services of the office.

\$81,500.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Cianfaglione, Quintino #5745

84 Beverly Road

Wethersfield, CT 06109

Per L, Italia Nel Mondo Con Tremaglia

Nature of Services: Fund Raising

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Galletto, Giacomo #6151 (T)

100 Jay Street Apt #29D

Brooklyn, NY 11201

Italian Democratic Party (t)

Nature of Services: Fund Raising

The registrant is a member of the Italian Democratic Party seeking a position in an upcoming election. The registrant will be coordinating fundraising efforts and contacting Italian-American voters living in the U.S.

Finances: None Reported

Hill and Knowlton Strategies, LLC #3301

607 Fourteenth Street, NW

Suite 300

Washington, DC 20005

AgustaWestland S.P.A. (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided public relations services on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$11,499.35 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

ITALY

Italian Government Tourist Board (ENIT), Los Angeles #1884

10850 Wilshire Boulevard

Suite 575

Los Angeles, CA 90024

Ente Nazionale Italiano per il Turismo (ENIT)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted travel to Italy, offering services free-of-charge to the tour operators, travel agents, carriers, and other travel related associations catering to Americans traveling abroad. They also provided information to the public regarding tour facilities and other attractions in Italy.

\$153,181.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Italian Government Tourist Board, New York #568

630 Fifth Avenue

Suite 1565

New York, NY 10111

Ente Nazionale Italiano per il Turismo

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Italian Government Travel Office, Chicago #1892

500 North Michigan Avenue

Suite 506

Chicago, IL 60611

Ente Nazionale Italiano per il Turismo (ENIT)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Sovereign Military Hospitaller Order of St. John of Jerusalem of Rhodes and of Malta

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

Activities: None Reported

\$6,844.84 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

JAMAICA

Draftfcb #2415

100 West 33rd Street New York, NY 10001

Jamaica Tourist Board

Nature of Services: Advertising

The registrant provided general marketing communications and advertising services to the foreign principal in order to promote tourism to Jamaica.

\$2,696,874.37 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Jamaica Tourist Board, Florida #2360

5201 Blue Lagoon Drive Suite 670 Miami, FL 33126

Jamaica Tourist Board

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant visited travel agencies, group planners, and airlines to encourage travel to Jamaica. The registrant also participated in travel, trade, and consumer shows, hosted seminars, organized familiarization tours, and disseminated travel brochures, posters, and videos on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$1,434,823.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Ruder Finn, Inc. #1481

301 East 57th Street New York, NY 10022

Jamaica Tourist Board

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant engaged in media relations, special events, provided general counsel, and crisis communications on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$342,609.10 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

JAPAN

Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP #3492

1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20036

Embassy of Japan

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided counsel and outreach for the foreign prinicpal with regard to international trade issues.

\$370,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Amano, Kathy Y. #5972

10200 Carol Street Great Falls, VA 22066

Foreign Minister Jun Shimml with the Embassy of Japan

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Butterfield Carter and Associates #5398

P.O. Box 76600

Washington, DC 20013

Institute of Cetacean Research

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided advice and assistance regarding communications with U.S. executive and legislative branches of government regarding whaling policy.

\$25,740.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

City of Osaka, Chicago Office #5979 (T)

200 E. Randolph Street

Suite 2200

Chicago, IL 60601

City of Osaka Municipal Government (t)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant provided services to the foreign principal including research, dissemination of information, trade promotion, and promotion of exchanges with U.S. interests.

Finances: None Reported

JAPAN

DCI Group, LLC #6140

1828 L Street, NW

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20036

Embassy of Japan thru Akin Gump Strauss Hauer & Feld

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided public affairs consulting services to educate the public by providing informational on the benefits of the Trans-Pacific Partnership.

Finances: None Reported

Friedlander Group #6097

1227 44th Street Brooklyn, NY 11219 Embassy of Japan

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant conducted scheduling services and provided strategic advice for the foreign principal.

\$14,933.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Fukuoka Center for Overseas Commerce in America #5591

440 N. Wolfe Rd. Sunnyvale, CA 94085

Fukuoka Prefectural Government

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant contacted U.S. business professionals and others to introduce projects in support of industry in Fukuoka and to invite them to establish their businesses there.

\$76,772.56 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Garvey, Schubert & Barer #3047

1191 Second Avenue, 18th Floor Seattle, WA 98101-2939

Global Guardian Trust

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant monitored congressional and administrative action with respect to high seas fisheries issues, including ratification and implementing legislation for the Port State Agreement, and lawsuits against Sam Shepherd Conservation Society.

\$19,014.59 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Global Policy Group, Inc. #5290

1101 16th Street, N.W.

Suite 310

Washington, DC 20036-4803

JETRO, New York

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant prepared research reports and memoranda on Social Security: A Pre-Election Update, The "Fiscal Cliff" in Washington, The US Elections and the Outlook for Retirement Policy, and Pension Provisions in MAP-21.

\$19,425.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Goldman, Betsy M. #5857

110 Duane Street

Apt. 4RW

New York, NY 10007-1114

Embassy of Japan

Nature of Services: Media Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Hastings, Jay Donald #2867

1676 Parkview Drive N.E.

Bainbridge Island, WA 98110-2349

Japan Fisheries Association

Nature of Services: Industrial Promotion

The registrant monitored U.S. Government and industry activities on fisheries management and trade policy as these U.S. activities relate to Japanese fisheries and trade interests. The registrant provided advice to the foreign principal and its members on these policy issues.

\$22,380.03 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Hecht, Spencer & Associates, Inc. #5451

499 South Capitol Street, S.W. Suite 507 Washington, DC 20003

Government of Japan

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant rendered government relations and political consulting services to the foreign principal in connection with U.S. Government positions, actions and legislation regarding Japan, the bilateral U.S. - Japan relationship, the San Francisco Peace Treaty with Japan of 1951, and/or Japanese nationals, including corporations. Services by the registrant were coordinated, on behalf of the foreign principal by Hogan Lovells US LLP (FARA Registrant #2244), a law firm representing the Government of Japan. Activities included communications with members of Congress and their staffs.

\$90,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Hill and Knowlton Strategies, LLC #3301

607 Fourteenth Street, NW Suite 300 Washington, DC 20005

Tokyo Electric Power Company (TEPCO)

Nature of Services: None

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Hogan Lovells US LLP #2244

555 - 13th Street, N.W. Columbia Square Washington, DC 20004-1109

Government of Japan

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant advised and represented the foreign principal on general diplomatic representation, U.S. laws, regulations, policies, proposed congressional measures and actions by the U.S. Congress, Executive branch and U.S. Government agencies that may affect or relate to the interests of the foreign principal, the bilateral Japan-U.S. relationship, and/or Japanese nationals, including corporations, or policy regarding the United Nations. In some instances, these services included representation in international trade-related matters and litigation. In addition, the registrant also advised the foreign principal on legal and regulatory matters relating to the foreign principal and/or its diplomats.

\$177,441.15 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Japan National Tourism Organization, Los Angeles #2350

Little Tokyo Plaza 340 East 2nd Street, Suite 302 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Japan National Tourist Organization

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Japan National Tourism Organization #769

11 West 42nd Street 19th Floor New York, NY 10036

Japan National Tourist Organization

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant distributed travel pamphlets, participated in travel fairs and expositions, and conducted investigations and research to promote tourism to Japan.

\$967,062.07 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

JETRO, Atlanta #4069

245 Peachtree Center Avenue, N.E. Suite 2208, Marquis One Tower Atlanta, GA 30303-1224

Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant provided public officials, associations, individuals, and interested parties with information and materials related to various aspects of the Japanese economy and business, as well as U.S.-Japan economic and trade relations. The registrant also monitored the development of U.S. economic and market conditions for the foreign principal.

\$198,486.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

JETRO, Chicago #1850

1 East Wacker Drive Suite 600 Chicago, IL 60601

Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant conducted research on foreign trade in the United States, disseminated information on trade, and sponsored and participated in seminars to promote trade between Japan and the United States.

\$856,400.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

JETRO, Houston #2277

1221 McKinney Street Suite 4141 Houston, TX 77010

Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant conducted market research on trade matters between the United States and Japan, organized trade exhibitions, conferences, and related events, disseminating informational materials about Japanese industries, merchandise, and business practices designed to promote U.S.-Japan trade.

\$527,250.80 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

JETRO, Los Angeles #1833

777 South Figueroa Street Suite 2650 Los Angeles, CA 90017-2513

Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant conducted research on matters concerning foreign trade between Japan and the United States. The registrant disseminated information on the Japanese economy, business, and U.S.-Japan trade relations to American business leaders and public officials, newspapers, libraries, educational institutions, and other interested groups, in the form of films, seminars, speaking engagements, participation in conferences, and audio-visual presentations.

\$530,700.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

JETRO, New York #1643

1221 Avenue of the Americas

42nd Floor

New York, NY 10020-1079

Ishikawa Prefectural Government

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant provided information and materials relating to the Ishikawa Prefectural Government. The registrant also monitored U.S. economic and market conditions for the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

JETRO, New York #1643

1221 Avenue of the Americas

42nd Floor

New York, NY 10020-1079

Japan External Trade Organization

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant conducted research in matters concerning foreign trade between Japan and the United States, and organized trade exhibitions, displays, shows, fairs, and similar events. The registrant disseminated information to strengthen U.S.-Japan economic relations, and distributed publications on foreign trade.

\$6,918,347.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

JETRO, New York #1643

1221 Avenue of the Americas

42nd Floor

New York, NY 10020-1079

Kanagawa Prefectural Government

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant promoted mutually beneficial economic and business relations between the United States and the foreign principal. The registrant also monitored U.S. economic and market conditions for the foreign principal.

JETRO, San Francisco #1813

201 Third Street Suite 1010

San Francisco, CA 94103

Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant promoted business, trade, and investment relationships between Japan and the United States. The registrant also engaged in research and analysis of U.S.-Japan economic, trade, investment, and business matters.

\$771,100.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Kobe Trade Information Office #2438

1001 Fourth Avenue Suite 2328 Seattle, WA 98154

Kobe Municipal Government

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant assisted Japanese officials on visits to the United States. The registrant also distributed informational brochures and represented the foreign principal at meetings and product shows.

\$59,676.10 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

KWR International, Inc. #5119 (T)

140 West End Avenue New York, NY 10023

JETRO, New York (t)

Nature of Services: Distribution of Printed Material

The registrant's services to the foreign principal included general monitoring and counsel, economic research and analysis, and publication of press releases and newsletters.

Manufactured Imports and Investment Promotion Organization (MIPRO) #3196

1225 19th Street, NW

Suite 310

Washington, DC 20036

Manufactured Imports and Investment Promotion Organization (MIPRO)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant submits information regarding office operations to the head office in Tokyo, Japan. MIPRO's Washington office gathers information regarding exports and prospective exports as well as investment for the Tokyo office which is subsequently used to stimulate and facilitate export trade to Japan and investment there.

\$208,748.37 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Maseng Communications #4660

11305 Baroque Road

Silver Spring, MD 20901

Japan Automobile Manufacturers' Association, Inc.

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided strategic communications counsel for the foreign principal.

\$37,939.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Mayeroff, Jerry M. #5067

2724 West Coyle Avenue

Chicago, IL 60645-3018

Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO, Chicago)

Nature of Services: Media Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

MITA Group, Inc. #5741

300 New Jersey Avenue, NW

Suite 900

Washington, DC 20001

Government of Japan/Japan External Trade Organization

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

NHK Cosmomedia America, Inc. #4490

100 Broadway 15th Floor

New York, NY 10005-1983

JNG Shareholders Group

Nature of Services: Rebroadcast Japan Radio and TV Programs

The registrant engaged in the rebroadcast of Japanese television programs. The registrant also sold Japanese language programming via Echostar, a major DBS provider. In addition, the registrant purchases programming from Japanese and U.S. television networks at commercial rates. This programming includes news, entertainment, documentaries, and sports.

\$1,558,839.44 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Osaka University, San Francisco Office #5631

120 Montgomery Street Suite 1270 San Francisco, CA 94104

Osaka University

Nature of Services: Information Service

The registrant organizes and maintains a network for alumni of Osaka University in North America, organizes foreign exchange programs for students of Osaka University in the United States and U.S. students at Osaka University, supports researchers of Osaka University who are in the United States, and coordinates training of Osaka University staff in the United States.

\$111,782.16 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Podesta Group, Inc. #5926

1001 G Street, NW Suite 1000 West Washington, DC 20001

Embassy of Japan

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided strategic analysis on issues of concern to the foreign principal; counsel the foreign principal on U.S. policies of concern, activities in Congress and the Executive branch, and developments on the U.S. political scene generally.

\$75,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Reed, T. Dean #5044

37277 Branchriver Road Purcellville, VA 20132-1922

Embassy of Japan

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided advise and communcation services on behalf of the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

Washington Research & Analysis, LLC #6013

1730 Rhode Island Avenue, NW Suite 715 Washington, DC 20036 JETRO, New York

Nature of Services: Editor

The registrant provided the foreign principal research reports on topics such as U.S. policy, trade, businesses, and congressional affairs.

\$18,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

JORDAN

Ravdin, Vivien #5630

5301 Westbard Cir # 326

Bethesda, MD 20816

Royal Hashemite Court of Jordan

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant provided communications and editorial consulting services on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$18,900.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

White & Case, LLP #2759

1155 Avenue of the Americas New York, NY 10036-2787

Arab Bank PLC (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided legal services in connection with pending or threatened U.S. litigation against the foreign principal. The registrant also communicated with U.S. Government officials related to U.S. litigation and civil enforcement matters. In addition, the registrant advised the foreign principal regarding public relations issues related to U.S. litigation matters.

\$1,589,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

White & Case, LLP #2759

1155 Avenue of the Americas New York, NY 10036-2787

Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan, Embassy

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided legal services in connection with pending or threatening U.S. litigation against the foreign principal. These legal services included communications with U.S. Government officials related to U.S. litigation and civil enforcement matters. The registrant also provided advice to the foreign principal regarding public relations issues related to U.S. litigation matters.

KAZAKHSTAN

BGR Government Affairs, LLC #5430

601 Thirteenth Street, NW Eleventh Floor South Washington, DC 20005

BGR Gabara, Ltd. (for the Embassy of Kazakhstan, London UK)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided strategic public affairs and government relations services within the United States. The registrant also provided relevant outreach to government officials, news outlets, and other individuals within the United States as directed by the foreign principal.

\$271,178.03 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Portland PR Inc. #6064

26th Floor, Chrysler Building 405 Lexington Avenue New York, NY 10174

Republic of Kazakhstan through Windrush Ventures No. 3 LP through Windrush Ventures Limited through Portland PR Limited

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

KENYA

CLS Strategies #5774

1850 M Street, NW Suite 900 Washington, DC 20036 Republic of Kenya (t)

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant contacted congressional staffers, media representatives, and think tanks, to discuss event arrangements, E-Alert, ICT reporter trip, the Kenya Open Government Partnership, and other issues of interest to the foreign principal. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$316,356.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Moffett Group, LLC #5802

1801 18th Street, NW Suite 9 Washington, DC 20009

Republic of Kenya through Chlopak, Leonard et al.

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant contacted members of Congress and congressional staffers regarding Kenyan Government officials' potential visits to the United States, airline service to Kenya, Kenyan constitution updates, appropriations, Kenya's security situation, Kenyan involvement in Somalia, U.S. policy towards Kenya, and other issues of interest to the foreign principal.

\$62,080.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

KOREA, DEMOCRATIC PEOPLES REPUBLIC OF

Park, Il Woo #6078

98 Thayer Street, Suite 1B New York, NY 10040

Directorate for Keumgangsan Special International Tourism District

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP #3492

1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20036

Embassy of the Republic of Korea

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant contacted U.S. Government officials on issues impacting U.S.-Korea trade policies.

\$175,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Covington & Burling, LLP #5852

1201 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Washington, DC 20004

Embassy of Republic of Korea in United States

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant developed a legislative proposal for professional visas for Korean citizens and engaged with leaders in the U.S. Congress to assess the proposal and corresponding justifications.

\$90,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Fierce, Isakowitz, & Blalock #5950

1155 F Street, NW Suite 950 Washington, DC 20004

Republic of Korea, Embassy

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant advocated before members of Congress, congressional staffers, and U.S. Government officials for the passage of the Free Trade Agreement between the United States and the Republic of Korea. The registrant also advocated for President Lee to speak to a joint session of Congress during his state visit.

\$195,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Gephardt Group Government Affairs, LLC #5874

1101 K Street, N.W.

Suite 310

Washington, DC 20005

Republic of Korea, Embassy

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided strategic advice, lobbying, and government relations services, outreach to and advocacy before the legislative branch and the Executive branch, and other support.

JWI, LLC #4990

1401 K Street, N.W. Suite 400, 4th Floor Washington, DC 20005

Government of the Republic of Korea

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant has agreed to provide advocacy services on behalf of the foreign principal with respect to the U.S. government, media, academic or think tank institutions, or other influential bodies in the U.S.

Finances: None Reported

The registrant assisted the foreign principal with media monitoring, and reporting on events relevant to the foreign principal's interests.

\$34,193.55 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

KBS America, Inc. #5684

625 South Kingsley Drive 4th Floor Los Angeles, CA 90005

Korean Broadcasting System through e-KBS Co., Ltd.

Nature of Services: Distribution of Film

The registrant broadcasted the television news programming of the Korean Broadcasting System (KBS) in the United States via satellite. The registrant also licensed other Korean broadcasting companies in the United States to broadcast KBS television news programming in their areas.

\$4,841,080.56 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Korea Business Center #1619

460 Park Avenue 14th Floor New York, NY 10022

Korea Trade-Investment Promotion Agency

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant's offices in Chicago, Dallas, Detroit, Los Angeles, New York, New Jersey, Torrance, Des Plaines, Virginia, Silicon Valley, Miami, and Washington D.C. promoted two-way trade between the United States and Korea by conducting market research, assisting American companies with appropriate business contacts in the Republic of Korea, and distributing various publications on the Korean market, economy, and trade.

\$11,575,096.68 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Korea Economic Institute #3327

1800 K Street, NW Suite 1010 Washington, DC 20006

Korea Institute for International Economic Policy (KIEP)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade and Investment

The registrant engaged in information activities to promote friendly economic relations between Korea and the United States, and to expand bilateral trade and investment. Activities involved contacts with U.S. Government officials and representatives of private industry.

\$1,176,762.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Korea International Trade Association, Inc. #2686

460 Park Avenue Suite 400 New York, NY 10022

Korea International Trade Association

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant promoted trade and commerce between the United States and Korea by providing information regarding the import and export of goods, assisting officials and business leaders of both countries, disseminating informational materials, and participating in seminars and conferences.

\$175,000.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Korea Local Government Center (KLAFIR, America) #5080

150 East 58th Street 14th Floor

New York, NY 10155-0002

Korea Local Authorities Foundation for International Relations (KLAFIR)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Korea National Tourism Organization, Los Angeles #2544

5509 Wilshire Boulevard Suite 201 Los Angeles, CA 90036

Korea National Tourism Corporation

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted tourism to Korea through participating in travel/trade shows, placing tourism advertising materials on television, newspapers, and magazines, provided support to travel agents in developing tour products, and provided research regarding consumer market trends in the United States.

\$835,749.77 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Korea National Tourism Organization, New Jersey #2614

Two Executive Drive Suite 750 Fort Lee, NJ 07024

Korea National Tourism Corporation

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted tourism to Korea by mailing and distributing brochures to travel trade representatives and the general public. The registrant also participated in meetings of international tourism organizations, and in travel trade shows, meetings/conferences, and presentations.

\$537,341.44 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Lowe-Lee, Florence #6067

1001 Connecticut Avenue, NW Suite 435 Washington, DC 20036

Korea Atomic Energy Research Institute

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant published and disseminated materials about the Republic of Korea's nuclear technology development, advancement, safeness, and nuclear nonproliferation commitment to the U.S. general public, academics, business communities, and policy experts. The registrant delivered progress reports to the foreign principal.

\$100,000.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Nickles Group, LLC #6089

601 13th Street, NW

Suite 250N

Washington, DC 20005

Embassy of the Republic of Korea

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided public relations and consulting services on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$50,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Parter International, Inc. #6142 (T)

286 Madison Avenue Suite 200

New York, NY 10017

Consulate General of Republic of Korea (t)

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant provided communications strategy on diplomatic issues while drafting educational and promotional materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$34,750.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Government of South Korea

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant provided the foreign principal with advice and assistance on the Korea/US 123 Civil Nuclear Agreement. The registrant counseled and assisted the foreign principal in communicating with U.S. Executive and Legislative branch officials.

\$80,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, LLP #5198

2300 N Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1122

Government of the Republic of Korea, Embassy

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided legal services in conjuncion with the negotiation of a new agreement for cooperation with the United States concerning peaceful uses of nuclear energy.

\$270,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Ruder Finn, Inc. #1481

301 East 57th Street New York, NY 10022

Embassy of the Republic of Korea

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided business, grassroots, and business outreach services on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$174,217.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Singer Bonjean Strategies #6001 (T)

1455 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20004

Embassy of the Republic of Korea (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant managed media relations and provided political and media analysis on 2012 Republican primary candidates, President Obama's reelection campaign, congressional redistricting, the debt ceiling negotiations, and the defense spending debate for the foreign principal.

\$50,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Thomas Capitol Partners, Inc. #5982

1275 K Street, NW

Suite 725

Washington, DC 20005

Embassy of the Republic of Korea

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant provided strategic consultation and public relations advisory and lobbying services related to the U.S. -Korea General Bilateral Alliance and the Korea-U.S. Free Trade Agreement.

\$270,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Thomas Capitol Partners, Inc. #5982

1275 K Street, NW

Suite 725

Washington, DC 20005

Korea International Trade Association

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant provided strategic consultation and public relations advisory services related to the U.S.-Korea Free Trade Agreement and other trade and economic issues.

\$60,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

West Wing Writers, LLC #6107

1150 Connecticut Avenue, NW

Suite 505

Washington, DC 20036

Embassy of the Republic of Korea

Nature of Services: Media Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

KOSOVA

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20037-1350

Government of Kosova

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant contacted U.S. Government officials and congressional staffers regarding U.S.-Kosova bilateral relations, advised the foreign principal on ways to promote U.S. investment in Kosovo, and monitored U.S. policy developments and its impact on the bilaterlateral relationship.

\$248,058.13 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Podesta Group, Inc. #5926

1001 G Street, NW Suite 1000 West Washington, DC 20001

Republic of Kosova

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant researched and analyzed issues of concern to the foreign principal, activities in Congress and the Executive branch, and developments on the U.S. political scene. The registrant contacted members of Congress and their staffs, Executive branch officials, members of the media and non-governmental organizations to assist in communicating priority issues regarding the United States-Kosova bilateral relationship.

\$294,828.06 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

KUWAIT

Courtney, Garrison K. #6114

5115 O'Neill Lane

Alexandria, VA 22304

International Counsel Bureau

Nature of Services: Media Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Newinco, Inc. #6104

1901 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Suite 902

Washington, DC 20006

International Counsel Bureau, Kuwaiti Counsel

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided program management of communications consultants on behalf of the foreign principal. The registrant also made contacts with Executive branch officials and government regulators relating to topics of interest to the foreign principal.

\$60,000.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, LLP #5198

2300 N Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1122

International Counsel Bureau, Kuwaiti Counsel for the Families of Kuwaiti Citizens at Guantanamo Bay

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided legal services to the foreign principal in conjunction with legal proceedings and related matters concerning Kuwaiti detainees in U.S. custody at Guantanamo Bay.

Finances: None Reported

Potomac Square Group #6096

660 Pennsylvania Ave., SE

Suite 303

Washington, DC 20003

International Counsel Bureau, Kuwait

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided strategic communications counsel and services associated with the foreign principal.

LAOS

Hmong Foreign Council #5554

6740 E. Ten Mile Road Centerline, MI 48015

Hmong Freedom League

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

United Lao Council for Peace, Freedom and Reconstruction (ULCPFR) #6130

P.O. Box 232738

Sacramento, CA 95823

Khamkeo Sanasery

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant lobbied on behalf of the people of Laos to advocate for a democratic society governed by the rule of

law with Laos.

LEBANON

Bridges International Group #6074

2440 Virginia Avenue, NW # D807 Washington, DC 20037

Millennium Group Services

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant advised the foreign principal on U.S. policies of interest; maintained contact with U.S. officials, members of Congress and staff, think tanks, and the media; attended public events to enhance the cause of Lebanon and to raise the profile of the foreign principal in the U.S.

\$101,800.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20037-1350

Banque du Liban

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant counseled the foreign principal on U.S. Congressional and regulatory matters. The registrant monitored, compiled information, and analized potential legal and political ramifications of legislation and regulations regarding matters of the foreign principal.

\$320,097.38 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

LESOTHO

Whitaker Group, Inc. #5539 (T)

1133 21st Street, NW Suite 405 Washington, DC 20036

Ministry of Finance and Development Planning of the Kingdom of Lesotho (t)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment

The registrant monitored legislative developments on the African Growth and Opportunity Act, and educated key congressional and Administration stakeholders through discussions and events, as well as enhanced apparel sector demand from U.S. retailers. The registrant also developed strategies for the foreign principal to engage with the U.S. Government development initiatives in the areas of capacity building, food security, and climate change, as well as built partnerships in the areas of higher education, grazing, range management, healthcare, and social well-being. In addition, the registrant disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$100,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

LIBERIA

KRL International, LLC #5788

1701 K Street, NW Suite 550 Washington, DC 20006

Edward McClain Minister of State for Presidential Affairs Office of the President of Liberia

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant contacted U.S. Government officials, media representatives, congressional staffers, members of Congress, and others to discuss the state of bilateral relations between the United States and Liberia. The registrant also contacted U.S. Government officials to ensure the foreign principal remained eligible for bilateral programs.

\$45,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

LISCR, LLC #5490

8619 Westwood Center Drive Suite 300 Vienna, VA 22182

Government of the Republic of Liberia

Nature of Services: Maritime Support Services

The registrant collected taxes and fees with respect to the maritime and corporate programs of the foreign principal and disbursed those receipts either to the foreign principal or for the purpose provided under the legislation.

\$39,486,665.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

LIBYA

Franklin Partnership #6075

444 N Capitol Street, NW Washington, DC 20001 Libya Al Hurra Foundation

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Harbour Group, LLC #5478

2300 N Street, N.W. Suite 1200 Washington, DC 20037 Embassy of Libya (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant developed and implemented a communications and public outreach program to influence U.S. policy with respect to trade, bilateral relations, geopolitical issues, strategic concerns, business and investment issues. Also, the registrant met with government officials, think tanks, media, and developed and disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$90,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20037-1350

Government of Libya

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant contacted U.S. Government officials and congressional staffers on behalf of the foreign principal to discuss various bilateral issues. The registrant also provided the foreign principal with advice concerning U.S. policy developments and their potential impact on the bilateral relations with the new Government of Libya. In addition, the registrant provided advice in a number of areas including the immigration status of diplomats, and on issues related to the assets of the Libyan people that had been frozen by the U.S. Treasury Department.

\$34,227.07 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

LUXEMBOURG

Covington & Burling, LLP #5852

1201 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Washington, DC 20004

Embassy of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided advice regarding the U.S. Foreign Account Tax Compliance Act (FATCA).

Finances: None Reported

Luxcore, Ltd. #4901

255 Drake Avenue

No. 7

New Rochelle, NY 10805

Luxembourg Trade and Investment Office

Nature of Services: Media Relations/Advertising/Promotion of Investment

The registrant provided counseling, prepared and disseminated background information for magazines, supported meetings and other gatherings, contacted U.S. business organizations on the foreign principal's behalf, and created and placed advertisements for the foreign principal.

\$12,198.98 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

MADAGASCAR

Quintairos, Prieto, Wood & Boyer, P.A. #6098

Two Prudential Plaza

180 N. Stetson Avenue, Suite 4525

Chicago, IL 60601

His Excellency Andry Nirina Rajoelina, President of the High Transitional Authority of the

Republic of Madagascar

Nature of Services: Industrial Promotion

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

US FED Group #6040

1220 L Street, NW

Suite 124

Washington, DC 20006

Republic of Madagascar Madagascar President Andry Rojoelina

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

MALAYSIA

American Palm Oil Council #4575

1010 Wisconsin Avenue, NW Suite 307

Washington, DC 20007

Malaysian Palm Oil Council

Nature of Services: Promote Palm Oil Sales

The registrant represented the foreign principal at various exhibits, conferences, and seminars throughout the country.

\$206,742.26 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Dickstein Shapiro, LLP #3028

1825 Eye Street, N.W. Washington, DC 20006-5403 American Palm Oil Council

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided advice in connection with potential state and federal food labeling and advertising requirements, and monitored developments in related proceedings of the Food and Drug Administration and other agencies. The registrant also advised the foreign principal on potential state and federal requirements and developments with respect to the use of palm oil in the production of biofuels.

\$13,233.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Malaysia Tourism Promotion Board #2510

818 West Seventh Street Suite 970 Los Angeles, CA 90017-3432

Tourist Development Corporation, Ministry of Tourism, Government of the Federation of Malaysia

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted tourism to Malaysia by advertising, distributing brochures and pamphlets, and participating in expositions and media interviews.

\$879,961.29 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

MALAYSIA

Malaysian Industrial Development Authority, San Jose #5350

226 Airport Parkway

Suite 480

San Jose, CA 95110

Malaysian Industrial Development Authority

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Malaysian Industrial Development Authority #2331

875 North Michigan Avenue

Suite 1515

Chicago, IL 60611

Malaysian Industrial Development Authority

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment

The registrant communicated with U.S. corporations and individuals who were interested in exploring and establishing business relations with Malaysia.

\$617,120.57 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Malaysian Rubber Export Promotion Council (USA) #5444

3516 International Court, N.W.

Washington, DC 20008

Malaysian Rubber Export Promotion Council

Nature of Services: Industrial Promotion

The registrant distributed information about Malaysian natural rubber, as well as provided technical and general information to relevant industry and consumers. The registrant also participated in conventions/exhibitions, conferences, and meetings for the trade and scientific community.

\$220,049.14 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Trevino Strategies & Media, Inc. #6152 (T)

4115 Rosedale Avenue

Unit A

Austin, TX 78755

Government of Malaysia (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant produced content for media outlets to cast Malaysia and its governance in a positive light to a general audience.

\$389,724.70 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

MALDIVES

Ruder Finn, Inc. #1481

301 East 57th Street New York, NY 10022

Maldives Marketing & Public Relations Corporation

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported

\$130,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

MALI

Davidoff Hutcher & Citron, LLP #6169

605 Third Avenue 34th Floor New York, NY 10158

Embassy of the Republic of Mali to the United States

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant will provide government relations services to promote the economic, defense, and other interests of

the Republic of Mali.

MARSHALL ISLANDS

Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP #3492

1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20036

Kili/Bikini/Ejit Local Government Council

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant represents the foreign principal before Congress in an effort to obtain compensation for the taking of property and related damages arising from above-ground nuclear testing on the Bikini Atoll. There were no reportable activities during this supplemental reporting period.

Finances: None Reported

Blank Rome Government Relations, LLC #6025

Watergate Office Building 600 New Hampshire Avenue, NW Washington, DC 20037

Trust Company of the Marshall Islands, Inc. (TCMI)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant represented the foreign principal in meetings at the World Bank and strategized how best to accomplish meetings with US federal department officials.

\$2,594.50 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Independent Diplomat, Inc. #5860

45 East 20th Street

6th Floor

New York, NY 10003

Mission of the Republic of the Marshall Islands to the United Nations

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided advice, assistance, and analysis on diplomatic communications on behalf of the foreign

principal.

MARSHALL ISLANDS

International Registries, Inc. #4533

11495 Commerce Park Drive Reston, VA 20191-1506

Republic of the Marshall Islands

Nature of Services: Maritime Support Services

The registrant attended conferences on behalf of the foreign principal and administered maritime and offshore corporate programs of the foreign principal by providing general management services, preparing certificates of registry, accepting applications for vessel registration and documents, and receiving and forwarding applications for the formation of non-resident corporations under the Associations Law of the Marshall Islands. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$5,225,162.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Van Scovoc Associates, Inc. #5401

101 Constitution Avenue, N.W. Suite 600 West Washington, DC 20001

Rongelap Atoll Local Government

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant served in a liaison capacity representing the foreign principal. Activities included organizing meetings and briefings of Congress (members and staff) and Agency officials about the Rongelap Atoll Local Government and the governments issues.

\$5,736.55 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

MAURITIUS

BGR Government Affairs, LLC #5430

601 Thirteenth Street, NW Eleventh Floor South Washington, DC 20005

Government of Mauritius (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided strategic counsel and tactical planning, advice, and services on foreign policy matters before the U.S. Government.

\$5,604.76 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Mercury Public Affairs, LLC/dba Mercury/Clark & Weinstock #6170

701 8th Street, NW

Suite 650

Washington, DC 20001

Government of Mauritius

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant will assist the foreign principal in the United States and the United Kingdom with issues relating to recognition of Mauritian sovereignty and will promote investments in Mauritius.

Finances: None Reported

Ryberg and Smith, LLC #5570

1054 31st Street, N.W.

Suite 540

Washington, DC 20007

Mauritius Ministry of Industry and International Trade

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant provided legal advice to the foreign principal in connection with the African Growth and Opportunity Act and other proposals for expanding trade between Mauritius and the United States.

Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, LLP #5870

410 Seventeenth Street

Suite 2200

Denver, CO 80802-4432

Embassy of Mexico through Kuykendall & Associates

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant through Kuykendall & Associates communicated with members of Congress, congressional staffers, U.S. Government officials, attorneys, and media representatives regarding the implementation and enforcement of the International Court of Justice's decision in a case concerning Mexican Nationals, potential amendment in the Foreign Operations Appropriations bill, as well as other issues. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$8,785.72 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

CLS Strategies #5774

1850 M Street, NW

Suite 900

Washington, DC 20036

Enrique Pena Nieto Transition (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided advice and monitored issues related to the Mexico-United States relations during the presidential transition period.

Finances: None Reported

Greenberg Traurig, LLP #5712

2101 L Street, N.W.

Suite 1000

Washington, DC 20037

Secretaria de Agricultura Ganaderia, Desarollo Rural, Pesca y Alimentacion (SAGARPA)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant monitored all developments in the United States which could possibly affect the US-Mexico agricultural trade industry, and assisted in efforts to open the U.S. market to Mexican agricultural products. The registrant also monitored developments globally and the activities of multinational organizations such as the World Trade Organization, whose policies could affect Mexico's agricultural trade. In addition, the registrant provided counsel with respect to problems that may arise in the US-Mexico trade relationships between NAFTA partners. Finally, the registrant contacted congressional staffers and U.S. Government officials concerning trade policy and other issues of interest to the foreign principal.

\$803,052.56 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Hogan Lovells US LLP #2244

555 - 13th Street, N.W. Columbia Square Washington, DC 20004-1109

Pemex-Exploracion Y Produccion

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant represented the foreign principal in its litigation before the U.S. District Court for the Southern District of New York, Document Number 10-CV-00206, Corporacion Mexicana De Mantenimiento Integral, S. De R.L. De C.V. v. Pemex Exploracion Y Producion, including advice on related questions of strategy. In addition, the registrant provides other litigation and corporate legal services to the foreign principal.

\$1,565,600.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Kuykendall, Gregory J., PC #5917

531 South Convent Avenue Tucson, AZ 85701

Government of United Mexican States

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant contacted two lobbying groups, the Raben Group, and Brownstein, Hyatt, Farber and Schreck, LLP, who communicated with members of Congress, members of the executive branch and other public officials regarding the implementation and enforcement of the International Court of Justice's decision in the case concerning Avena and other Mexican nationals.

Finances: None Reported

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide #5807

1111 19th Street, NW 10th Floor Washington, DC 20036

Mexico Ministry of Tourism (t)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant conducted the promotion of tourism consulting activities on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$3,216,608.44 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, LLP #5198

2300 N Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1122

Secretaria de Economia

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided legal and non-legal services to the foreign principal in conjunction with international dispute settlement cases and Mexico's international trade policies.

\$559,195.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Public Strategies Washington, Inc. #4486

633 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.

4th Floor

Washington, DC 20004

Government of Mexico

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant gathered and analyzed information regarding U.S. trade policy. In addition, the registrant engaged in "political activities" as defined in the FARA statute on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$162,760.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Qorvis MSL LLC #5483

1201 Connecticut Avenue, NW

Suite 500

Washington, DC 20036

Marca Pais - Imagen de Mexico

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant provided media outreach and general communications support for the foreign principal. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$122,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Raben Group, LLC #5932

1640 Rhode Island Avenue, NW Suite 600 Washington, DC 20036

Embassy of Mexico through Kuykendall & Associates

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant through Kuykendall & Associates in order to implement the judgment of the International Court of Justice in Avena, developed media, Congressional and Administration lobbying strategies. The registrant also met with congressional staffers and U.S. Government officials, drafted informational documents and letters, and educated interested organizations and individuals about these issues. In addition, the registrant disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$30,632.80 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Ruder Finn, Inc. #1481

301 East 57th Street New York, NY 10022

Officina de Visitantes Y Convenciones de la Riviera Nayarit

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant provided public relations services, ongoing media relations including press trips, as well as preparation and distribution of press information. The press trips involved verbal and written invitations to travel writers and editors and personal escort of the journalists to the principality.

\$18,198.93 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

MICRONESIA

Staton, David Michael #5002 (T)

368 Jaguar Drive

Inwood, WV 25428-3184

Federated States of Micronesia, Embassy (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress and their staffs to discuss immigration issues, eligibilty on a grant program, and the issue of Compact Impact funds.

\$25,305.50 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Stovall III, James T. #3940

1725 N Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20036

Government of the Federated States of Micronesia

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Activities: None Reported

MOLDOVA

Robertson, Mark John #6118

Potomac Global Advisors, LLC 1223 Potomac Street, NW Washington, DC 20007

Mr. Vladimir Plahotniuc, First Deputy Speaker, Parliament, Republic of Moldova

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

MONACO

Monaco Government Tourist Office #2327

565 Fifth Avenue 23rd Floor New York, NY 10017

Direction du Tourisme et des Congres

Nature of Services: Public Relations

In order to promote tourism to Monaco, the registrant participated in several travel shows, conferences, and seminars. The registrant also distributed travel literature promoting tourism and contacted media representatives for advertising purposes.

\$803,174.61 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

MONGOLIA

Dilenschneider Group, Inc. #6148

MetLife Building 200 Park Avenue New York, NY 10166

Government of Mongolia, Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided communication services to promote Mongolia's profile in the investor and international business communities, and provided counsel to increase foreign direct investment and bilateral cooperation with the United States.

\$300,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

MONTENEGRO

Orion Strategies LLC #5437

918 Pennsylvania Avenue, S.E.

Washington, DC 20003

Republic of Montenegro through Paige Reffe

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted U.S. Government officials, congressional staffs, and media outlets regarding the foreign principal's European Union candidacy and relations with the United States.

\$36,248.06 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Reffe, Paige #5902

3300 Lowell Street, NW Washington, DC 20008

Government of Montenegro Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant provided guidance and advice on Montenegro's aspirations to join the North Atlantic Treaty Organization and the European Union and on their bilateral relationship with the United States. They also met with U.S. officials and members of Congress regarding topics of interest to the foreign principal.

\$160,181.56 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Beckerman #5877

One University Plaza

Suite 507

Hackensack, NJ 07601

Moroccan American Center for Policy, Inc.

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant conducted media relations and disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$120,126.09 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Gabriel Company, LLC #5523

1220 L Street, NW

Suite 411

Washington, DC 20005

Government of the Kingdom of Morocco

Nature of Services: Public Relations/Consultant

The registrant provided advice to the foreign principal on U.S.-Morocco relations, including regional North Africa security issues and the creation and administration of advocacy institutions to promote Morocco's interests in the United States. The registrant also contacted a member of Congress and U.S. Government officials regarding the U.S. Morocco bilateral relationship. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$333,273.34 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Gray Global Strategies, Inc. #6116

300 New Jersey Avenue, NW

Suite 650

Washington, DC 20001

Moroccan American Center for Policy

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided strategic counsel to the foreign principal on their bilateral relations with the United States.

\$150,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Just Consulting LLC #6137

500 N. Washington St Alexandria, VA 22314 Kingdom of Morocco

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

LeClairRyan, A Professional Corporation #5901

Riverfront Plaza, East Tower 951 East Byrd Street Richmond, VA 23219 Kingdom of Morocco

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress regarding relations with Morocco, the status of the Western Sahara territory and the Moroccan autonomy plan, results of Moroccan elections and the appointment of the new Prime Minister, and a possible visit of Governor McDonnell to Morocco, among as other issues.

\$103,282.84 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Moffett Group, LLC #5802

1801 18th Street, NW

Suite 9

Washington, DC 20009

Government of Morocco, Embassy

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant contacted members of Congress and congressional staffers to arrange a meeting to discuss Moroccan constitution reforms and other issues of interest to the foreign principal. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$100,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Moroccan National Tourist Office #1793

104 West 40th Street

Suite 1820

New York, NY 10018

Moroccan National Tourist Office

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Moroccan-American Center for Policy, Inc. #5648

1220 L Street, N.W.

Suite 411

Washington, DC 20005

Government of Morocco

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided strategic counsel to the foreign principal on their bilateral relations with the United States. The registrant also briefed U.S. journalists and members of Congress and their staffs on issues related to U.S. -Morocco relations, political reform, human rights developments, the Moroccan role in the Middle East peace process, and other Moroccan concerns. In addition, the registrant disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$1,507,270.61 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Nurnberger & Associates, Inc. #5809

4870 F Old Dominion Drive

Arlington, VA 22207

Moroccan American Center for Policy through the Amani Group, LLC

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided consulting and lobbying services for the foreign principal on issues relating to bilateral relations.

\$50,000.04 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Vision Americas, LLC #5907

1150 K Street, NW Suite 1411 Washington, DC 20005

Moroccan American Center for Policy

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant communicated with members of Congress and congressional staffers on issues related to U.S. -Morocco relations including human rights developments in the region, Morocco's role in the Middle East peace process, and the Western Sahara issue. The registrant also provided and continues to provide strategic advice on the aforementioned topics for the foreign principal. In addition, the registrant disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$120,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Western Hemisphere Strategies, LLC #6086

501 Brickell Key Drive Suite 602 Miami, FL 33131

Moroccan American Center for Policy (MACP)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided strategic advice and contacted members of Congress and their staffs to strengthen US-Moroccan relations.

\$120,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

NAGORNO KARABAKH

Office of the Nagorno Karabakh Republic in the USA #5342

1334 G Street, NW Suite 200 Washington, DC 20005

Government of the Nagorno Karabakh Republic

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant contacted media representatives, members of Congress, Administration officials, and U.S. Government officials to discuss the Nagorno Karabakh Republic peace process, human rights issues, and to assist the foreign principal in arranging meetings and planning itineraries for visiting officials. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$75,750.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Spencer, William H. #5760

4836 MacArthur Boulevard, NW Washington, DC 20007 Vardan Barseghyan

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

NAURU

Shaughnessy, Volzer & Gagner, P.C. #5556

1101 15th Street, N.W.

Suite 202

Washington, DC 20005

Air Nauru

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Shaughnessy, Volzer & Gagner, P.C. #5556

1101 15th Street, N.W.

Suite 202

Washington, DC 20005

Republic of Nauru

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

NETHERLANDS

AB&C Philadelphia, LLC #6043

125 South 9th Street Suite 801 Philadelphia, PA 19107

Netherlands Foreign Investment Agency

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment

The registrant conducted promotion of investment services on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$416,974.88 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Netherlands Board of Tourism and Conventions (NBTC) #619

215 Park Avenue South Suite 2005 New York, NY 10003

Tourisme Recreatie Netherland

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted tourism to the Netherlands by advertising, issuing press releases, attending conventions and meetings, and conducting trade workshops, educational trips, and joint promotions.

\$1,000,051.48 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

NEW ZEALAND

Beef + Lamb New Zealand, Ltd. #2526

1483 Chain Bridge Road Suite 300 McLean, VA 22101-5703

New Zealand Meat Producers Board

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant served the foreign principal as liaison and relationship management with U.S. livestock producer groups. The registrant collected U.S. market intelligence; performed joint activity with New Zealand exporting companies to promote New Zealand meat and wool products in the United States. Additionally, the registrant engaged with lobbyists and regulators on issues of significance to New Zealand farmers, including Mandatory Country of Origin Labeling (MCOOL), Farm Bill, and Natural product labeling standards.

\$165,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Covington & Burling, LLP #5852

1201 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Washington, DC 20004 Embassy of New Zealand

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant developed strategies for facilitating greater trade and investment between the United States and New Zealand by improving temporary entry for New Zealanders into the United States.

Finances: None Reported

Hillenby, LLC #6146

1216 King Street Suite 200 Alexandria, VA 22314

Government of New Zealand, Embassy

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant agreed to perform research, writing, editing, and design services leading to the creation of collateral materials expressing the Government of New Zealand's positions on the Trans-Pacific Partnership Agreement.

\$6,825.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

NEW ZEALAND

Peck, Madigan, Jones & Stewart, Inc. #6172

1300 Connecticut Avenue, NW Suite 600 Washington, DC 20036 Embassy of New Zealand

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided government affairs and lobbying services to assist in the passing of the Trans-Pacific Partnership on behalf of the foreign principal.

NICARAGUA

Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP #3492

1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20036

Comision Nacional de Zonas Francas (CNZF)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant communicated with members of Congress and their staffs, relevant Executive branch officials, and private sector entities on behalf of the foreign principal regarding its apparel and textile trade.

\$76,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Samuels International Associates, Inc. #4848

1140 Connecticut Avenue, N.W.

Suite 950

Washington, DC 20036

Comision Nacional de Zonas Francas (CNZF)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant contacted members of Congress, congressional staffers, and U.S. Government officials regarding U.S.-Nicaragua bilateral relations. The registrant also provided advice, expertise, and counsel to the foreign principal concerning issues related to the implementation of the DR-CAFTA and to the evolving issues in U.S.-Nicaragua relations.

\$179,475.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Squire Sanders Public Advocacy, LLC #6063

1200 19th Street, NW Suite 300

Washington, DC 20036

Government of Nicaragua Corporacion de Zonas Francas

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant provided strategic counsel and planning on trade policy issues before the U.S. Government and stakeholder industry associations including outreach assistance in crafting statements and letters and background materials to preserve Nicaragua's current trade status under the U.S. Central American Free Trade Agreement.

\$9,500.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

NIGERIA

Glover Park Group, LLC #5666

1025 F Street, NW 9th Floor Washington, DC 20004

Embassy of the Federal Republic of Nigeria

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided strategic communications counsel and government affairs services in the execution of a public relations program for the foreign principal. Activities included assistance with articles, statements, speeches, and other press materials and related media contacts; the facilitation of contacts with officials in the executive and legislative branches of the U.S. Government; and communications with interested non-governmental parties.

\$165,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Whitaker Group, Inc. #5539 (T)

1133 21st Street, NW Suite 405 Washington, DC 20036

Embassy of the Federal Republic of Nigeria (through Glover Park Group) (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided strategic communications counsel and government affairs services in the execution of a public relations program for the foreign principal. Activities included assistance with articles, statements, speeches, and other press materials and related media contacts; the facilitation of contacts with officials in the executive and legislative branches of the US Government, and communications with interested non-governmental parties.

\$56,250.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

NORTHERN IRELAND

Invest Northern Ireland #4364

2201 Waukegan Road Suite 150 South Bannockburn, IL 60015 Invest Northern Ireland

Nature of Services: Industrial Promotion

The registrant promoted commercial and industrial development in Northern Ireland by conducting seminars, arranging exhibitions, placing advertisements in U.S. publications, and contacting U.S. business organizations.

\$1,990,000.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

O'Neill III, Thomas P. #4898

Thirty-One New Chardon Street Boston, MA 02114

John Hume, MP & Social Democratic Labour Party

Nature of Services: Fund Raising

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

NORWAY

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. #3634

200 East Randolph Drive

Suite 900

Chicago, IL 60601

Kongsberg Protech Systems (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided counsel and public relations services to enhance the foreign principal's image and brand identity in the United States.

\$86,249.44 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Innovation Norway #526

655 Third Avenue, 18th Floor

Suite 1810

New York, NY 10017

Innovation Norway (aka Innovasjon Norge)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant provided travel information and services, as well as promotional work on behalf of the foreign principal. The registrant also answered written, telephone, and e-mail requests from the travel trade and consumers.

\$702,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

O'Brien Gentry & Scott, LLC #5971

201 C Street, SE

Washington, DC 20003

Royal Norwegian Embassy

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant monitored U.S. related budget programs and policies through congressional hearings, legislation, and press to provide analysis on U.S. processes, programs, and policy interests on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$24,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Roth, Susan #6154

10401 Grosvenor Place

#1126

Rockville, MD 20852

Royal Norwegian Embassy

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant communicated with the media via telephone and email correspondence to provide information about Embassy related events with the goal of securing media coverage of these events.

\$6,600.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

PAKISTAN

All Pakistan Muslim League, LLC #6019

1800 Byberry Road Suite 1100 Huntingdon Valley, PA 19009

All Pakistan Muslim League

Nature of Services: Fund Raising

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Bokhari, Raza #6018

1717 Arch Street Suite 3820 Philadelphia, PA 19103 President Pervez Musharraf

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant assisted President Musharraf of Pakistan with the coordination of educational and charitable activities. Other activities included the coordination of paid lectures and serving as a liason to the speakers' bureau. The registrant contacted members of Congress and their staffs, government officials, and media on the behalf of the foreign principal.

PAKISTAN

Locke Lord Strategies, L.P. #5856

701 8th Street, NW Suite 700

Washington, DC 20001

Pakistan Peoples Party (PPP); Asif Ali Zardari, Co-Chairperson of the PPP

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant (pro bono) monitored U.S. government activities including the executive and legislative branches, monitored media coverage concerning Pakistan, and provided strategic advice concerning U.S.-Pakistan relations on behalf of the the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

Locke Lord Strategies, L.P. #5856

701 8th Street, NW Suite 700 Washington, DC 20001

The Embassy of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant monitored U.S. government activities including the executive and legislative branches, monitored media coverage concerning Pakistan, and provided strategic advice concerning U.S.-Pakistan relations on behalf of the foreign principal. Also, the registrant participated in meetings with U.S. government officials and members of Congress.

\$584,908.14 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Muttahida Quami Movement USA #6005

15316 Comus Ct.

Woodbridge, VA 22193

Muttahida Quami Movement

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant spoke during a session at the MQM USA annual convention on behalf of the foreign principal.

PAKISTAN

PTI USA, LLC #5975 (T)

315 Maple Street Richardson, TX 75081

Pakistan Tehreek-e-Insaf (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant performed a membership campaign to promote and collect funds on behalf of the foreign principal in an effort to improve U.S.-Pakistan relations, promote democracy, improve judicial and economic justice, modernize the education system, eradicate terrorism, and provide humanitarian assistance in Pakistan. Also, the registrant prepared for party elections in the United States.

Finances: None Reported

PTI USA, LLC #6160

16599 Vellano Club Drive Chino Hills, CA 91709

Pakistan Tehreek-E-Insaf

Nature of Services: Fund Raising

The registrant promoted the Pakistan Tehreek-e-Insaf political party through electronic and print media. The registrant encouraged Pakistanis in the United States to become members and hold seminars to encourage greater participation in the political process and advance better understanding of Pakistan's foreign policies to improve relations between the United States and Pakistan.

PALAU

Bryan Cave, LLP #6163

1155 F Street, NW 7th Floor Washington, DC 20004

Republic of Palau

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant reviewed the Compact of Free Association and represented the foreign principal in meetings with executive branch officials.

Finances: None Reported

Farrow, Jeffrey L. #5938 (T)

1750 K Street, NW Suite 700 Washington, DC 20006 Republic of Palau (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant met with U.S. Government officials and Congressional staffs regarding the extension of United States assistance pursuant to the Compact of Free Association and related agreements under Compact Section 432.

\$18,500.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

PALESTINE

General Delegation of the PLO to the US #5244

1732 Wisconsin Avenue Washington, DC 20007

Palestine Liberation Organizations Office

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant met with U.S. Government officials and attended panel discussions, receptions, and luncheons on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$625,272.78 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

PANAMA

Command Consulting Group, LLC (CCG) #6090

1501 M Street, NW Fifth Floor Washington, DC 20005

Republic of Panama

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided security advisory consulting services and assisted in planning and arranging meetings with U.S. security agencies and officials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$927,087.27 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

HDMK, LLC #5966

1000 Vermont Avenue, NW Suite 800 Washington, DC 20005 Republic of Panama

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant arranged media interviews and public speaking oportunities for leading officials of the Republic of Panama to discuss the country's economic growth and developments, as well as the U.S.-Panama Free Trade Agreement. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$28,000.02 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

PERU

Burson-Marsteller #2469 (T)

1110 Vermont Avenue, NW, 12th Floor

Washington, DC 20005-3544

PromPeru (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

 $The \ registrant \ will \ create \ media \ list \ development, \ generated/adapted \ and \ distributed \ press \ materials, \ and \ created \ a$

media relations plan.

\$49,900.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Watts Partners (J.C. Watts Companies) #5641

600 13th Street, N.W.

Suite 790

Washington, DC 20005

Institute for Liberty and Democracy

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

PHILIPPINES

Sorini, Samet & Associates, LLC #5839

540 North Lincoln Street Hinsdale, IL 60521

Department of Trade & Industry (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant assisted in the preparation of briefing materials, memoranda, and trade data analysis. In addition, outreach activities were undertaken with the U.S. private sector and academic/think-tank organizations, as well as meetings with congressional staffs and Administration officials.

\$51,220.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

POLAND

Polish National Tourist Office, New York #4762

5 Marine View Plaza Suite 208 Hoboken, NJ 07030

Ministry of Sports & Tourism of the Republic of Poland

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted and advertised Poland as a tourist destination for the U.S. market. In this capacity, the registrant participated in travel trade shows, seminars, conventions, and conferences.

\$394,003.46 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

QATAR

BGR Government Affairs, LLC #5430

601 Thirteenth Street, NW Eleventh Floor South Washington, DC 20005

State of Qatar, Embassy

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

BLJ Worldwide LTD #5875

250 West 57th Street

Suite 1311

New York, NY 10107

Shafallah Center for Children with Special Needs

Nature of Services: Distribution of Printed Material

The registrant provided assistance to implement the foreign principal's Annual International Shafallah Forum held in Doha, Qatar.

Finances: None Reported

Grayling Connecting Point, LLC #6133 (T)

665 Third Street

San Francisco, CA 94107

Grayling Momentum, on behalf of Grayling Momentum's client Qatar National Security Programme (QNFSP) (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided public relations support and media outreach concerning the UN Framework Convention on Climate Change Conference for the Parties which is hosted by the foreign principal.

\$21,899.12 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Government of the State of Qatar

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant advised the foreign principal in regard to its bilateral relationship with the United States, trade and commerce activities, and legal matters involving the Embassy of the State of Qatar.

\$150,335.16 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN

Independent Diplomat, Inc. #5860

45 East 20th Street 6th Floor New York, NY 10003

Government of Southern Sudan (GOSS)

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant met with U.S. Government officials and provided support on diplomatic communications, preparation of international visits and meetings, and assistance with drafting speeches.

\$184,363.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

ROMANIA

Development Counsellors International #4777

215 Park Avenue South 10th Floor New York, NY 10003

APEV Romania

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant conducted a public relations program to promote Romanian wines in the United States. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$157,910.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Lubanovici, Mircea #5999

7715 S.E. Powell Boulevard Portland, OR 97206-2348

Parliament of Romania

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant agreed to assist in developing business and tourism relations between Romania and the United States.

\$8,382.54 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Romanian Tourist Office #2093

355 Lexington Avenue 8th Floor New York, NY 10017 Ministry of Tourism

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant disseminated informational materials, gave advice and provided public relations services, as well as participated in travel events/shows on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$38,500.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

RUSSIA

Alston & Bird, LLP #5549

950 F Street, NW The Atlantic Building Washington, DC 20004-1404

Russian Federation (through Ketchum, Inc.)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant provided analysis of U.S. foreign policy developments regarding the U.S. - Russia bilateral relationship covering economic, trade policy, arms control, energy, climate change, and general U.S. policy issues toward Russia.

Finances: None Reported

Endeavor Law Firm, PC #5934

1775 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Washington, DC 20006

Deripaska, Oleg

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant provided general legal advice regarding legislative, trade, foreign policy, investment, security, and investigated joint business opportunities in the energy industry in the United States including biofuels and natural gas.

\$275,738.23 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Endeavor Law Firm, PC #5934

1775 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Washington, DC 20006

Foreign Minister Sergey Lavrov Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided counsel on political and legal matters, including issues related to mining reforms in Guinea.

Finances: None Reported

Global Strategic Communications Group, LLC #5720

945 Michigan Avenue

Suite #8

Miami Beach, FL 33139

Leadership of the Rodina Political Party

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

RUSSIA

Ketchum Inc. NY #5758

1285 Avenue of the Americas New York, NY 10019

Gazprom Export

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant arranged interviews between representatives of Gazprom and members of the media, monitored media coverage, developed message points for interviews, and prepared press releases, op-ed articles, and fact sheets on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$3,770,703.54 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Ketchum Inc. NY #5758

1285 Avenue of the Americas New York, NY 10019

Russian Federation

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant arranged interviews and podcasts between media representatives and placed op-ed pieces on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$1,913,500.02 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Venable, LLP #5931

575 7th Street, NW

Washington, DC 20004-1601

Gazprom Export through Ketchum, Inc.

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant provided research and consultancy services to the foreign principal on matters relating to Eurasian energy issues.

\$168,000.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

RWANDA

Martin, Michelle E. #6175

400 N. McClurg Ct. #2707 Chicago, IL 60611 Republic of Rwanda

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant researched and analyzed best practice policy responses to the "Diaspora Effect" and disseminated this model through publications and conference presentations.

\$10,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

SAHARAWI ARAB DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC

Independent Diplomat, Inc. #5860

45 East 20th Street 6th Floor New York, NY 10003

Government of the Sahrawi Arab Democratic Republic

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant met with officials at the State Department and United Nations regarding diplomacy issues on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$10,000.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. #3634

200 East Randolph Drive

Suite 900

Chicago, IL 60601

Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant performed public relation promotion services on behalf of the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

Hogan Lovells US LLP #2244

555 - 13th Street, N.W. Columbia Square Washington, DC 20004-1109 Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided legal counsel for the foreign principal concerning foreign policy and related matters. The registrant also rendered advice on legislative, regulatory, and public policy activities of interest. In addition, the registrant advised the foreign principal on media reports and public affairs activities and specific advocacy assignments with regard to litigation, legislative, regulatory, public policy or public affairs matters, and other activities.

\$96,245.57 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

International Merchandising Corporation #6032

1360 East 9th Street Suite 100 Cleveland, OH 44114

Kingdom 5-KR-215, Ltd. ("KR-215")

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant facilitated in the dialogue of the foreign principal on global issue advocacy campaigns with potential digital media partners, and with business, academic, and media figures in the United States.

\$871,982.59 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Just Consulting LLC #6137

500 N. Washington St Alexandria, VA 22314

Organization of Islamic Cooperation

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia through Qorvis Communications

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant counseled the foreign principal on United States legislative and executive branch developments affecting the bilateral relations of the U.S. and Saudi Arabia, as well as multi-lateral issues in the Middle East and Gulf regions.

\$105,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Saudi Food and Drug Authority, Kingdom of Southern Arabia

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted the U.S. Food and Drug Administration in connection with the Agency's consideration of a recommendation to defer blood donations from individuals who resided in Saudi Arabia from 1980 to 1996.

Finances: None Reported

Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, LLP #5198

2300 N Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1122

King Abdullah City for Atomic and Renewable Energy (KACARE)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant provided legal advice and assistance regarding the development of a peaceful commercial nuclear energy program within the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia.

\$8,470,161.67 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Oorvis MSL LLC #5483

1201 Connecticut Avenue, NW Suite 500

Washington, DC 20036

Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant monitored daily media coverage on issues of importance to the foreign principal, facilitated and coordinated media activity for Saudi officials, drafted and/or distributed informational materials to promote Saudi Arabia with its commitment towards counterterrorism, peace in the Midddle East, and other issues. The registrant also prepared analysis and/or background information on matters related to Congress and the Administration, and assisted in coordinating an event at the Embassy. Finally, the registrant assisted with developing content for the foreign principal's YouTube and Twitter pages.

\$390,019.60 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Saudi Petroleum International, Inc. #5321

527 Madison Avenue New York, NY 10022

Government of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Saudi Petroleum International, Inc. #5321

527 Madison Avenue New York, NY 10022

Saudi Arabian Oil Company (Saudi Aramco)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Saudi Refining, Inc. #4184

9009 West Loop, South Suite 10158 Houston, TX 77096

Government of Kingdom of Saudi Arabia

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Saudi Refining, Inc. #4184

9009 West Loop, South Suite 10158

Houston, TX 77096

Saudi Arabian Oil Company

Nature of Services: Marketing

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

SCOTLAND

Bromwich Group, LLC #6155 (T)

901 New York Avenue, NW 5th Floor Washington, DC 20001

Scottish Affairs Office, British Embassy (t)

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant was hired by the foreign principal to provide services in preparation for and during Scotland Week 2013 (April 3-10, 2013). Services include strategic communications plan, working with Scottish Government colleagues, including the foreign principal, to identify achievable objectives and appropriate measures of success.

Finances: None Reported

Scottish Enterprise #3013

28 State Street
Suite 2300
Regtor, MA 02100

Boston, MA 02109-1775

Scottish Enterprise (formerly: Scottish Development Agency)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment

The registrant publicized Scotland as a region for U.S. commercial and industrial investments and development, seeking potential U.S. investors, and developing links between Scottish Enterprise and such investors.

\$2,156,605.50 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

SERBIA

30 Point Strategies, LLC #5884

7315 Wisconsin Avenue Suite 425 East Bethesda, MD 20814

Embassy of the Republic of Serbia (t)

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant provided the foreign principal with public relations and media advice and services. The registrant also communicated with members of the media and other individuals and organizations involved in public policy matters.

\$221,475.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

SIERRA LEONE

GoodWorks International, LLC #5414

1700 K Street NW Suite 430 Washington, DC 20006-3806 Government of Sierra Leone

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

SINGAPORE

CMGRP, Inc. #3911

733 Tenth Street, NW Washington, DC 20001

Temasek Holdings

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant conducted media services on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$118,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. #3634

200 East Randolph Drive Suite 900

Chicago, IL 60601

Singapore Economic Development Board

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant developed for the foreign principal a message, materials, and branding campaign.

\$83,964.04 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Fleishman-Hillard, Inc. #5801

200 North Broadway St. Louis, MO 63102

Embassy of Singapore

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided public relations and communications services on behalf of the foreign principal. The services included message development, media monitoring and analysis, counsel regarding media outreach opportunities and social media channels.

Finances: None Reported

M. Silver Associates, Inc. #3131 (T)

747 Third Avenue, 23rd Floor New York, NY 10017-2803

Singapore Tourism Board (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided public relations services including ongoing media relations and the distribution of press information.

\$75,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

SINGAPORE

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Temasek Holdings Limited

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant represented the foreign principal regarding the impact of the Trans-Pacific Partnership (TPP) Agreement on its business. The registrant also contacted congressional staff to provide background, introductory information on the structure and nature of Temasek's operations.

\$124,199.25 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Reed, T. Dean #5044

37277 Branchriver Road Purcellville, VA 20132-1922

Republic of Singapore, Embassy (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations/Consulting

The registrant provided public relations advice and consultation to the foreign principal. The registrant also monitored news regarding Singapore and provided research and editing assistance.

\$32,500.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Ruder Finn, Inc. #1481

301 East 57th Street New York, NY 10022

Singapore Tourism Board (t)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported

\$40,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Singapore Economic Development Board #2003

55 East 59th Street Suite 21 B, 21st Floor New York, NY 10022

Singapore Economic Development Board

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment

The registrant promoted direct industrial investment and marketing opportunities in Singapore, the dissemination of information relating to the economic and business conditions in Singapore, and general assistance to U.S. companies establishing business operations (i.e. manufacturing facilities, joint venture operations at subcontracting and/or licensing agreements with Singapore companies, regional sales/marketing offices) in Singapore.

\$1,011,125.25 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

SINGAPORE

Singapore Tourism Board #2414

5670 Wilshire Boulevard Suite 1550 Los Angeles, CA 90036

Republic of Singapore

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant's offices located in New York and Los Angeles promoted and publicized the tourist attractions of Singapore by distributing informational literature, offering guidance, and responding to inquiries.

\$881,335.26 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

White & Case, LLP #2759

1155 Avenue of the Americas New York, NY 10036-2787

Government of the Republic of Singapore

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant provided general legal representation to the foreign principal.

\$7,217.90 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

SOMALI DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC

Glover Park Group, LLC #5666

1025 F Street, NW

9th Floor

Washington, DC 20004

Ministry of Presidential Affairs, Republic of Somaliland

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant advised to the foreign principal on communications and government relations matters. The registrant contacted members of Congress to improve bilateral relations with the United States.

Finances: None Reported

Independent Diplomat, Inc. #5860

45 East 20th Street

6th Floor

New York, NY 10003

Government of the Republic of Somaliland

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided advice, assistance, and analysis on diplomatic communications on behalf of the foreign

principal.

Finances: None Reported

Moffett Group, LLC #5802

1801 18th Street, NW

Suite 9

Washington, DC 20009

Central Bank of Somalia (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant advocated on behalf of the foreign principal before Congress, the Administration, and other entities.

\$30,000.00 for the six month period ending April 4, 2013

SOMALI DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC

Shulman, Rogers, Gandal, Pordy & Ecker, P.A. #5976

12505 Park Potomac Avenue Sixth Floor Potomac, MD 20854-6803

Somali Republic

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided legal assistance in connection with the foreign principal's attempts to recover assets in international financial institutions held in the name of the Somali Republic by procuring statements of requisite authority and other documentary evidence to meet the requirements of financial institutions.

Finances: None Reported

SOUTH AFRICA

South African Tourism #603

500 Fifth Avenue Suite 2040 New York, NY 10110-0002

South African Tourist Corporation

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

SPAIN

Camara Oficial Espanola de Comercio #2400

Condominio Altamira Center Oficina 205 - Calle Perseo #501 San Juan De, Puerto Rico PUERTO RICO 00920-0894

Spanish Ministry of Commerce

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Covington & Burling, LLP #5852

1201 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Washington, DC 20004

Government of Spain, Embassy

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided advice on legislative and policy matters concerning sunken vessels and their remains and contents in which Spain has an interest, specifically including proposed amendments to the Sunken Military Craft Act.

Finances: None Reported

SRI LANKA

Girgenti, Sienna Brielle #6030

3449 Holmead Place NW, Unit B Washington, DC 20010

Embassy of Sri Lanka

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant contacted congressional staffers regarding U.S.-Sri Lankan relations. The registrant also assisted the Embassy staff to strengthen Sri Lanka's diplomatic and trade relations with the United States. In addition, the registrant monitored congressional issues and bills in relation to major U.S. foreign policies and assisted diplomats with daily tasks and research.

\$23,998.62 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Majority Group, LLC #6087

19 D Street, SE

Washington, DC 20003

Embassy of Sri Lanka

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Embassy of Sri Lanka (t)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Thompson Advisory Group, LLC #6159

20 F Street, NW

Suite 700

Washington, DC 20001

Central Bank of Sri Lanka

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant will educate U.S. investors about investment and trade opportunities in Sri Lanka and to educate members of Congress and the executive branch and opinion leaders at think tanks, media outlets, and in academia.

Finances: None Reported

ST. LUCIA

St. Lucia Tourist Board #2668

800 Second Avenue 9th Floor, Suite 910 New York, NY 10017-4504

St. Lucia Tourist Board

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted tourism to St. Lucia by attending consumer and trade/travel shows for the foreign principal. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$86,187.89 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

ST. MARTIN

St. Maarten Tourist Office #5294 (T)

675 Third Avenue Suite 1807 New York, NY 10017

Island Territory of St. Maarten (t)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant attended travel shows and seminars, and disseminated informational materials to travel groups and the general public to promote tourism on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$16,275.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES

Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc. #5872

30 West 26th Street 4th Floor New York, NY 10010

Ministry of Tourism St. Vincent & The Grenadines

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant conducted advertising and public relations activities on behalf of the foreign principal. These activities included media planning and buying, advertising creation and production, press releases, press trips, and identifying broadcast opportunities.

\$303,003.58 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

SUDAN

JWI, LLC #4990

1401 K Street, N.W. Suite 400, 4th Floor Washington, DC 20005

Sudanese Justice and Equality Movement (JEM)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided advocacy services, monitored media events, maintained online English language resources and social media campaigns, ans contacted congressional staffs to schedule meetings on behalf of the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

Law Office of Bart S. Fisher #6076

700 12th Street, NW Suite 700 Washington, DC 20005

Embassy of the Republic of the Sudan

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided legal advice and assistance to the foreign principal in their efforts to remove Sudan from the list of State Sponsors of Terror by the U.S. Department of State and reduce or eliminate the sanctions imposed on the Sudan.

\$120,000.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Sprague, Esther Marie #6091

123 Hanover Street San Francisco, CA 94112

Sudan People's Liberation Movement - North

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted public officials, media, and civil groups to educate the American public. Also, the registrant distributed emails, attended conference calls and public events on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$2,407.67 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

SWEDEN

VisitSweden #4885

655 Third Avenue 18th Floor New York, NY 10017

Sveriges Rese-och Turistrad, A.B.

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant attended travel expositions and trade shows, as well as disseminated informational materials to promote tourism on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$550,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

SWITZERLAND

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. #3634

200 East Randolph Drive

Suite 900

Chicago, IL 60601

TEL Solar

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant conducted public relations consulting services on behalf of the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

Ebert, Douglas Karl #4757

3940 Olympic Boulevard 400 Olympic Corporate Center

Erlanger, KY 41018

Mr. Francis Sermet, Development Economic Western Switzerland

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Rancourt, Karolyn T. #5559

1648 South Orkney Street Philadelphia, PA 19148

Development Economic Western Switzerland

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Ruder Finn, Inc. #1481

301 East 57th Street New York, NY 10022

Swiss Private Bankers Association (t)

Nature of Services: Media Relations

Activities: None Reported

\$22,500.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

SWITZERLAND

Switzerland Tourism #55

608 Fifth Avenue New York, NY 10020-2303

Swiss Federal Railroads

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant participated in travel shows, arranged familiarization trips, and provided information to travel agents, the media, and the general public to promote tourism on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$1,219,106.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Switzerland Tourism #55

608 Fifth Avenue New York, NY 10020-2303 Swiss National Tourist Office

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant participated in travel shows, arranged familiarization trips, and provided information to travel agents, the media, and the general public to promote tourism on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$2,095,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

SYRIA

Independent Diplomat, Inc. #5860

45 East 20th Street

6th Floor

New York, NY 10003

US Office of the National Coalition of Syrian Revolution and Opposition Forces

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided advice and support to the foreign principal on its diplomatic strategy. The advice included analysis of the current diplomatic situation at regional and international organizations, including the UN Security Council, European Union, and the United States.

Finances: None Reported

National Change Party #6092

3541 Investment Boulevard

Suite #2

Hayward, CA 94545

People of Syria

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

U.S. Office of the National Coalition of Syrian Revolution and Opposition Forces #6164

1101 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Suite 6620

Washington, DC 20036

National Coalition of Syrian Revolution and Opposition Forces

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant served as the political representative of the foreign principal in the U.S. The registrant met with U.S. and foreign officials, legislators, ambassadors, and others in order to advocate for the provision of needed aid and support for the Syrian people, and the establishment of peace, freedom, and democracy in Syria.

Finances: None Reported

Alston & Bird, LLP #5549

950 F Street, NW The Atlantic Building Washington, DC 20004-1404

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United States

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided policy advice to government entities regarding U.S.-Taiwan relations. The registrant also contacted members of Congress on behalf of the foreign principal asking them to meet with a delegation from Taiwan.

\$120,000.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Crowell & Moring International, Ltd. #3988

1001 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. Suite 1275

Washington, DC 20004-2595

Board of Foreign Trade, ROC

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided consulting services on general bilateral trade matters, including the negotiation of a free trade agreement between Taiwan and the United States.

\$117,959.83 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Far East Trade Services, Inc. #2985

5201 Great America Parkway Suite 306

Santa Clara, CA 95054-1122

Taiwan External Trade Development Council

Nature of Services: Export Promotion

The registrant assisted U.S. firms wanting to do business in Taiwan and Taiwanese firms wanting to establish American business contacts. The registrant also participated in and assisted with business conferences, trade shows, and distributed trade publications.

\$191,012.51 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Fonte, Michael Joseph #5514

8 Belmont Court

Silver Spring, MD 20910

Democratic Progressive Party

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant attended conferences and meetings with U.S. Government officials, congressional staffs, and media regarding United States-Taiwan relations.

\$30,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Gephardt Group Government Affairs, LLC #5874

1101 K Street, N.W.

Suite 310

Washington, DC 20005

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United States

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided strategic advice, lobbying, and government relations services on behalf of the foreign

principal.

Finances: None Reported

Glover Park Group, LLC #5666

1025 F Street, NW

9th Floor

Washington, DC 20004

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office (TECRO)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided public relations counsel to the foreign principal regarding communications strategy in the United States, conducted daily monitoring of U.S. media outlets for news related to Taiwan, and produced a daily compendium of relevant news clips for the foreign principal. The registrant also provided advice and support to Taiwanese officials relating to their interactions with the U.S. Government. In addition, the registrant contacted a congressional staffer regarding who he should meet with during his visit to Taiwan.

\$140,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Heather Podesta + Partners, LLC #6103

901 7th Street, NW

Suite 600

Washington, DC 20001

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the U.S.

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress, congressional staff, Executive Branch officials, and other members of the public sector to strengthen its ties to the United States government on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$150,000.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Hergen, James G. #6088 (T)

2204 Valley Circle Alexandria, VA 22302

Taiwan Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the U.S. (TECRO) (t)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant reviewed the 1980 TECRO-AIT Agreement on Privileges, Exemptions, and Immunities and prepared amendments to the agreement on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$28,600.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

International Trade & Development Agency, Inc. #3690

2111 Jefferson Davis Highway

Suite 505 North

Arlington, VA 22202

Taipei Economic & Cultural Representative Office in the U.S.

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant consulted with the foreign principal regarding trade and economic matters, political developments in the United States, and international developments and their impact on the United States. The registrant also monitored Senate and House committee hearings and interpreted floor debates in Congress.

\$42,500.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Jarrell, William Patrick #6153

5936 Berkshire Court

Alexandria, VA 22303

Jin-pyng Wang

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted Rep. Chabot to attend a meeting with the President of Legislative Yuan, Republic of China.

Finances: None Reported

Nickles Group, LLC #6089

601 13th Street, NW

Suite 250N

Washington, DC 20005

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the US (TECRO)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Thee registrant provided professional and consulting services in legislative and government affairs through meetings, calls, and letters on behalf of the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

Orion Strategies LLC #5437

918 Pennsylvania Avenue, S.E.

Washington, DC 20003

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office (TECRO)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant provided advice, guidance, and support for the foreign principal's goals in the United States including advocacy on behalf of the foreign principal with the U.S. Congress and Executive Branch. The registrant also contacted members of Congress and their staffs and U.S. Government officials to discuss Taiwan defense cooperation and the Chinese military buildup threatening Taiwan.

\$90,000.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Park Strategies, LLC #5908 (T)

101 Park Avenue

Suite 2506

New York, NY 10178

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United States (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress and their staffs regarding meetings with Taiwan Representative Ambassador Jason Yuan, U.S. arms sales to Taiwan, member/staff visits to Taiwan, Taiwan elections, and Taiwan military exercises. The registrant drafted and circulated statements into the Congressional Record.

\$140,835.60 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Taiwan Trade Center New York Inc. #3652

One Penn Plaza Suite 2025 New York, NY 10119

Taiwan External Trade Development Council (TAITRA)

Nature of Services: Promotion of Trade

The registrant assisted U.S. and Taiwanese manufacturers with trade inquiries, researched potential American markets for Taiwanese goods, and distributed trade promotional literature.

\$524,562.25 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Western Hemisphere Strategies, LLC #6086

501 Brickell Key Drive Suite 602 Miami, FL 33131

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office (TECRO)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress and their staffs for them to visit Taiwan, provided monthly activity reports on current developments in the U.S. Congress, and offered advice on how to improve relations between Taiwan and the United States on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$93,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

TAJIKISTAN

Fabiani & Company #6045

1101 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Suite 700 Washington, DC 20004

Talco Management Ltd.

Nature of Services: Promotion of Investment

The registrant consulted with U.S. Government officials about existing or potential laws, regulations, policies, or programs regarding trade, investment, treaties, and other matters that affect international commerce or relationships on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$600,000.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

TANZANIA

GoodWorks International, LLC #5414

1700 K Street NW Suite 430

Washington, DC 20006-3806

Government of United Republic of Tanzania

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

THAILAND

BGR Government Affairs, LLC #5430

601 Thirteenth Street, NW Eleventh Floor South Washington, DC 20005

Royal Thai Embassy, Washington, DC

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant provided strategic counsel and tactical planning, advice and assistance on economic development and foreign policy matters before the US Government, Congress, select state governments, think-tanks and academic institutions on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$180,000.00 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

BGR Government Affairs, LLC #5430

601 Thirteenth Street, NW Eleventh Floor South Washington, DC 20005

Thaksin Shinawatra

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Tourism Authority of Thailand, Los Angeles #2178

611 North Larchmont Boulevard

1st Floor

Los Angeles, CA 90004

Tourism Authority of Thailand

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted travel to Thailand by distributing tourist information to travel agencies and others in the travel industry.

\$1,215,085.17 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

THAILAND

Tourism Authority of Thailand, New York #1897

61 Broadway Suite 2810 New York, NY 10006

Tourism Authority of Thailand

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant promoted travel to Thailand by distributing tourist information to travel agencies and others in the travel industry. The registrant also participated in conferences, travel shows, and familiarization trips.

\$1,234,580.20 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

TIBET

Office of Tibet #1699

241 East 32nd Street Ground Floor New York, NY 10016

Dalai Lama

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant conducted meetings and discussions with groups and individuals to develop an understanding of the problems of Tibet and sought assistance. The registrant also contacted organizations and individuals to seek support for Tibetan refugees in India, Nepal, and elsewhere. In addition, the registrant published "News Tibet" in the Spanish language and disseminated other general information. Finally, the registrant coordinated support for refugees and other associations in North America and managed the Dalai Lama's visit to the Americas.

\$340,095.60 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Sconset Strategies, LLC #6052

1720 Eye Street, NW Suite 400 Washington, DC 20006

Office of Tibet

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported

Finances: None Reported

TURKEY

30 Point Strategies, LLC #5884

7315 Wisconsin Avenue

Suite 425 East

Bethesda, MD 20814

Embassy of the Republic of Turkey (through Fleishman-Hillard)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant assisted the foreign principal in strategy development and liaised with leaders of Jewish organizations in the United States to enhance the U.S.-Turkey relationship.

\$90,000.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Caspian Group, LLC #5915

1025 Connecticut Avenue, NW #1012

Washington, DC 20036

Government of the Republic of Turkey, Embassy

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant researched, analyzed, and advised on issues of concern to the foreign principal. This involved activities in Congress, and Executive Branch, and with developments on the U.S. political scene in general.

\$90,000.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

CHP Representation to the United States, LLC #6168

5112 Mac Arthur Boulevard

Apt. #211

Washington, DC 29916

Republican People's Party of Turkey (CHP)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant organized grassroots activities among Turkish citizens living in the U.S., contributed to the improvement of their standing in society and promotions of efforts to enhance the bonds between the two countries.

Finances: None Reported

TURKEY

Dickstein Shapiro, LLP #3028

1825 Eye Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20006-5403

Republic of Turkey (through the Gephardt Group)

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant provided counsel for the foreign principal in connection with the extension and strengthening of the Turkish-American relationship and educating U.S. Government officials on issues of importance to the foreign principal.

\$265,746.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Fleishman-Hillard, Inc. #5801

200 North Broadway St. Louis, MO 63102

Government of the Republic of Turkey, Embassy

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant provided media monitoring and summary reports of the latest Turkish news and events. The registrant also attended various events on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$536,508.25 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Forni, Brian #6085

1600 South Joyce Street

Apt. 1216

LLC

Arlington, VA 22202

 $Government\ of\ the\ Republic\ of\ Turkey,\ Embassy\ through\ Gephardt\ Group\ Government\ Affairs,$

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided counsel in connection with strengthening the Turkish-American relationship and educating government officials on issues of importance to the foreign principal.

\$45,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

TURKEY

Gephardt Group Government Affairs, LLC #5874

1101 K Street, N.W.

Suite 310

Washington, DC 20005

Republic of Turkey, Embassy

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant attended strategy meetings with the foreign principal approximately once a month. The registrant also pursued and proposed passage of legislation and other U.S. Government action that promotes the interest and provides a positive image of the foreign principal and its relationship with the United States.

\$650,000.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Gur, Nazmi #5978

1100 Connecticut Avenue

Suite 1250

Washington, DC 20036

BDP (Peace and Democracy Party)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Activities: None Reported
Finances: None Reported

M. Silver Associates, Inc. #3131 (T)

747 Third Avenue, 23rd Floor New York, NY 10017-2803

Turkish Culture & Tourism Office (t)

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant provided public relations services including ongoing media relations and the distribution of press information.

\$107,500.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Onal, Sinan #6119

1100 Connecticut Avenue, NW

Suite 1250

Washington, DC 20036

Peace and Democracy Party (BDP) in Turkey

Nature of Services: Public Relations

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

TURKEY

Ozbek, Ferah #6145

241 18th Street

Suite 505

Arlington, VA 22202

Undersecretariat for Defense Industry (SSM) Turkish Ministry of Natinal Defense)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Ruder Finn, Inc. #1481

301 East 57th Street New York, NY 10022

Turkish Culture and Tourist Office

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

The registrant provided public relations services, ongoing media relations including press trips, as well as preparation and distribution of press information. The press trips involved verbal and written invitations to travel writers and editors with personal escorts of the journalists to the principality.

\$64,500.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Syrian Future Movement #6143

320 West Palmetto Park Rd 310C

Boca Raton, FL 33432

Mouhammad Zaher Badaraany

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Yuksel, Mehmet #6136

331 F. Street, NE

Washington, DC 20002

B.D.P (Peace Democracy Party) in Turkey

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant participated in conferences, interviews, symposia, forums, meetings, and distributed articles and editorials among civil society organizations, the general public, and representatives of the U.S Government to promote issues concerning democracy, human rights and the history and culture of the many peoples of Turkey and Kurdistan.

\$10,800.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

UKRAINE

Arnall Golden Gregory, LLP #6150

171 17th Street Northwest

Suite 2100

Atlanta, GA 30363-1031

Dmitry Shpenov

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted Congress and the Adminstration about policies which affect the State of Ukraine, educated the foreign principal's efforts to attain energy independence, and advocated on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$5,807.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Mariner Group #5941

4900 Clark Street Hamburg, NY 14075

Volodymyr Lytvyn

Nature of Services: Lobbying Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Schoen, Doug #6071

1111 Park Avenue New York, NY 10128

Victor Pinchuk

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant assisted in the dissemination of the foreign principal's views on democratization in Ukraine and European integration and solicited the views of American policymakers.

\$40,000.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Sidley Austin, LLP #3731

1501 K Street, N.W.

8th Floor

Washington, DC 20005

Ivaniuschenko, Yuriy

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted U.S. legislative and executive branches regarding a pending application for a visa for Mr.

Ivaniuschenko.

Finances: None Reported

UKRAINE

Tauzin Consultants #6149

1099 New York Avenue, NW Suite 530 Washington, DC 20001

Dmitry Shpenov

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted Congress and the Adminstration about policies which affect the State of Ukraine, educated the foreign principal's efforts to attain energy independence, and advocated on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$2,100.00 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Wiley Rein, LLP #6108

1776 K Street, NW Washington, DC 20006 Oleksandr Tymoshenko

Nature of Services: Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress and government officials regarding the imprisonment of the foreign principal, Mrs. Yulia Tymoshenko, the former Prime Minister of Ukraine. The registrant educated policymakers about this humanitarian issue and actively encouraged Mrs. Tymoshenko to be released.

\$220,000.00 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

Abu Dhabi Tourism and Culture Authority - New York Branch #6134

725 Fifth Avenue, 22nd Floor

New York, NY 10022

Abu Dhabi Tourism and Culture Authority

Nature of Services: Promotion of Tourism

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP #3492

1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.

Suite 400

Washington, DC 20036

Embassy of the United Arab Emirates

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant conducted on behalf of the foreign principal communications with U.S. government officials related to a broad range of issues impacting US-UAE relations.

\$300,897.20 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

Brunswick Group, LLC #5947

One Market Street

35th Floor

San Francisco, CA 94105

Abu Dhabi Investment Authority

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant met with selected business journalists related to financial matters relevant to the foreign principal.

\$264,707.40 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

Camstoll Group, LLC #6144

1112 Montana Avenue

#904

Santa Monica, CA 90403

Outlook Energy Investments, LLC (wholly owned by the Emirate of Abu Dhabi)

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant provided consultant services to the foreign principal regarding issues pertaining to illicit financial activities and developed and implemented various strategies to combat illegal financial activities.

\$4,313,094.84 for the six month period ending June 30, 2013

UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. #3634

200 East Randolph Drive

Suite 900

Chicago, IL 60601

United Arab Emirates Ministry of Foreign Affairs (t)

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant is registered to provide public relations services on behalf of the foreign principal.

Finances: None Reported

DLA Piper US LLP #3712

500 8th Street, NW Washington, DC 20004

Embassy of the United Arab Emirates

Nature of Services: Legal and Other Services/Lobbying

The registrant contacted members of Congress, congressional staffers, and U.S. government officials to discuss meeting requests, the US-United Arab Emirates bilateral relationship, and other matters of interest to the foreign principal. The registrant also provided government affairs counsel and representation before the United States Congress and the Executive Branch on a broad range of legislative, regulatory, and government relations matters. In addition, the registrant disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$240,000.00 for the six month period ending February 28, 2013

Glover Park Group, LLC #5666

1025 F Street, NW 9th Floor Washington, DC 20004

Abu Dhabi Investment Authority

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

The registrant monitored and provided insight and counsel to the foreign principal on U.S. policy issues of relevance to its business. The registrant also assisted the foreign principal in building relationships with Washington policymakers and thought leaders.

\$154,343.74 for the six month period ending January 31, 2013

UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

Harbour Group, LLC #5478

2300 N Street, N.W. Suite 1200 Washington, DC 20037

Embassy of the United Arab Emirates

Nature of Services: Media Relations

The registrant conducted daily monitoring of United States media outlets for news related to the United Arab Emirates, met with U.S. government officials, members of Congress and their staffs, and media representatives. The registrant also provided public affairs and communications counsel to create a public diplomacy program to improve bilateral, diplomatic, security, and commercial relationships on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$2,175,421.55 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

Hill and Knowlton Strategies, LLC #3301

607 Fourteenth Street, NW Suite 300 Washington, DC 20005

Princess Haya Bint AI Hussein

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided strategic counsel and assistance with media relations to support the foreign principal's international humanitarian, philanthropic, and volunteer work.

\$111,582.12 for the six month period ending May 31, 2013

Karv Communications, Inc. #6162

590 Madison Avenue, 35th Floor New York, NY 10022

Emirate of Ras Al Khaimah

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant provided public affairs and communications advice for the foreign principal, Europe and elsewhere; monitored and advised on issues related to the Emirates, and the UAE and how they are perceived by others; and recommended conferences and speaking venues that may be of interest.

Finances: None Reported

UNITED KINGDOM

Development Counsellors International #4777

215 Park Avenue South 10th Floor New York, NY 10003

Scottish Development International

Nature of Services: Public Relations

The registrant worked with the foreign principal on proactive media relations with the overall objective of increasing positive perceptions about Scotland as a location for foreign direct investment.

\$167,300.00 for the six month period ending March 31, 2013

VANUATU

Office of the Deputy Commissioner of Maritime Affairs #4860

39 Broadway Suite 2020 New York, NY 10006 Republic of Vanuatu

Nature of Services: Registration of Vessels

The registrant promoted the registration of vessels on behalf of the foreign principal. In addition, the registrant contacted individuals in the shipping industry to inform them of the Vanuatu ship registry and prepared official documents on behalf of the foreign principal for shipowners and financial institutions.

\$390,000.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

VENEZUELA

Goumbri, Olivia #5957

901 Dryden Street Silver Spring, MD 20901

Embassy of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela

Nature of Services: Distribution of Printed Material

The registrant contacted congressional staffers, university officials, and civic groups and associations to discuss independence celebration, a conference in Venezuela, education, the visit of Venezuela government officials to the U.S., and other issues of interest to the foreign principal. The registrant also disseminated informational materials on behalf of the foreign principal.

\$35,500.00 for the six month period ending April 30, 2013

Pertierra & Toro, P.C. #5731

1010 Vermont Avenue, NW Suite 514 Washington, DC 20005-4944

Government of Venezuela, Embassy

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

YEMEN

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

2550 M Street, N.W.

Washington, DC 20037-1350

Al-Ahmar Trading Group (t)

Nature of Services: Lobbying

Activities: None Reported

Finances: None Reported

YUGOSLAVIA

American International Development Group, Inc. #5259

1029 North Royal Street

Suite 350

Alexandria, VA 22314

Federal Republic of Yugoslavia, Embassy

Nature of Services: U.S. Policy Consultant

Activities: None Reported Finances: None Reported

Appendix A Registrant Index

ALPHABETICAL LIST OF ALL REGISTRANTS WHOSE REGISTRATIONS WERE IN ACTIVE STATUS AT ANY TIME DURING THE PERIOD OF THE SEMI-ANNUAL REPORT AS WELL AS THE FOREIGN PRINCIPAL(S) THEY REPRESENT

- (T) Indicates registration terminated during this six month reporting period.
- (t) Indicates foreign principal terminated during the six month reporting period.

30 Point Strategies, LLC #5884

Embassy of the Republic of Serbia, SERBIA (t)

Embassy of the Republic of Turkey (through Fleishman-Hillard), TURKEY

42West, LLC #6156

Serial Enterprises Limited, HONG KONG

AB&C Philadelphia, LLC #6043

Netherlands Foreign Investment Agency, NETHERLANDS

Abu Dhabi Tourism and Culture Authority - New York Branch #6134

Abu Dhabi Tourism and Culture Authority, UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

Africa - African Travel Association, Inc. (Africa Travel Association) #5967

Africa Travel Association, INTERNATIONAL

Akbar, Mir H. #5977

Dr. Nahro Mohammad Abdulkarim Al- Kasnazan Al-Husseini, Secretary General, Coalition of Iraqi National Unity (CINU), IRAQ

Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP #3492

Comision Nacional de Zonas Francas (CNZF), NICARAGUA

Embassy of Japan , JAPAN

Embassy of the Republic of Korea, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Embassy of the United Arab Emirates , UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

Government of British Columbia, CANADA

Hong Kong Trade Development Council, HONG KONG

Kili/Bikini/Ejit Local Government Council, MARSHALL ISLANDS

All Pakistan Muslim League, LLC #6019

All Pakistan Muslim League, PAKISTAN

Alpine Tourist Office #2052

Alpine Tourist Commission, INTERNATIONAL

Alsalih, Mark K. #5974

Tajdeed Electoral Slate, IRAQ

Alston & Bird, LLP #5549

Russian Federation (through Ketchum, Inc.), RUSSIA

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United States, TAIWAN

Amano, Kathy Y. #5972

Foreign Minister Jun Shimml with the Embassy of Japan, JAPAN

American Business Development Group #5810

DCNS, FRANCE

Kurdistan Regional Government, IRAQ

American International Development Group, Inc. #5259

Federal Republic of Yugoslavia, Embassy, YUGOSLAVIA

American Palm Oil Council #4575

Malaysian Palm Oil Council, MALAYSIA

Arab Information Center #876

League of Arab States, INTERNATIONAL

Arnall Golden Gregory, LLP #6150

Dmitry Shpenov, UKRAINE

Arnold & Porter, LLP #1750

State of Israel, Embassy, ISRAEL

Aruba Tourism Authority #2987

Government of Aruba, ARUBA

Austrian Tourist Office, Inc. #495

Austrian National Tourist Office, AUSTRIA

Austrian Trade Commission in the U.S., Southern Region #5041

Federal Economic Chamber of Austria (Wirtschftskammer Oesterreichs), AUSTRIA

Bahamas Tourist Office #2310

Bahamas Ministry of Tourism , BAHAMAS

Barbados Investment & Development Corp. Barbados Tourism #1995

Barbados Industrial Development Corporation, BARBADOS

Barbados Tourist Board, BARBADOS

Bavarian U.S. Offices for Economic Development, LLC #6015

Bavarian Ministry of Economic Affairs, Infrastructure, Transport and Technology , GERMANY

Beckerman #5877

Moroccan American Center for Policy, Inc., MOROCCO

Beef + Lamb New Zealand, Ltd. #2526

New Zealand Meat Producers Board, NEW ZEALAND

Belgian National Tourist Office #529

Belgian National Tourist Office, BELGIUM

Berardi, Amato Libero #5853

Popola Della Liberta Italian Government and Parliament, ITALY

Berliner Corcoran & Rowe, LLP #5299

Government of Barbados, BARBADOS

Invest Barbados, BARBADOS

Bermuda Department of Tourism #430

Government of Bermuda, Department of Tourism, BERMUDA

BGR Government Affairs, LLC #5430

BGR Gabara, Ltd. (for the Embassy of Kazakhstan, London UK), KAZAKHSTAN

Government of Mauritius, MAURITIUS (t)

Kurdish Regional Government (formerly known as Kurdish Democratic Party), IRAQ

Republic of India, Embassy, INDIA

Royal Thai Embassy, Washington, DC, THAILAND

State of Qatar, Embassy, QATAR

Thaksin Shinawatra, THAILAND

Blank Rome Government Relations, LLC #6025

Trust Company of the Marshall Islands, Inc. (TCMI), MARSHALL ISLANDS

Blank Rome, LLP #4929 (T)

China Shipping Group Company, CHINA (t)

BLJ Worldwide LTD #5875

China-United States Exchange Foundation, CHINA

Republic of Ecuador , ECUADOR

Shafallah Center for Children with Special Needs, QATAR

Yasuni-ITT Commission (via the UNDP), ECUADOR

Bokhari, Raza #6018

President Pervez Musharraf, PAKISTAN

Bridges International Group #6074

Millennium Group Services, LEBANON

British Virgin Islands Tourist Board #3354

British Virgin Islands Tourist Board, BRITISH VIRGIN ISLANDS

Bromwich Group, LLC #6155 (T)

Scottish Affairs Office, British Embassy, SCOTLAND (t)

Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, LLP #5870

Embassy of Mexico through Kuykendall & Associates, MEXICO

Brunswick Group, LLC #5947

Abu Dhabi Investment Authority , UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

Bryan Cave, LLP #6163

Republic of Palau, PALAU

Burson-Marsteller #2469 (T)

PromPeru, PERU (t)

Butterfield Carter and Associates #5398

Institute of Cetacean Research, JAPAN

Camara Oficial Espanola de Comercio #2400

Spanish Ministry of Commerce, SPAIN

Camstoll Group, LLC #6144

Outlook Energy Investments, LLC (wholly owned by the Emirate of Abu Dhabi), UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

Caribbean Tourism Development Company #5910

Caribbean Tourism Development Company, INTERNATIONAL

Caribbean Tourism Organization, USA Inc. #991

Caribbean Tourism Organization, INTERNATIONAL

Caspian Group, LLC #5915

Government of the Republic of Turkey, Embassy, TURKEY

Cassidy & Associates Inc #6139 (T)

The Republic of Guinea-Bissau, GUINEA-BISSAU (t)

Cayman Islands Department of Tourism #2500

Government of the Cayman Islands, CAYMAN ISLANDS

CDN International, Inc. #5992

Social Comunication Secretariat of the Office of the President of the Republic of Brazil, BRAZIL

China Daily Distribution Corporation #3457

China Daily of Beijing, China, CHINA

China National Tourist Office #3318

China National Tourism Administration (formerly: China International Travel Service), CHINA

CHP Representation to the United States, LLC #6168

Republican People's Party of Turkey (CHP), TURKEY

Cianfaglione, Quintino #5745

Per L, Italia Nel Mondo Con Tremaglia, ITALY

Citizens for Democracy in Georgia #6128 (T)

Bidzina Ivanishvili, Georgian Dream, GEORGIA (t)

City of Osaka, Chicago Office #5979 (T)

City of Osaka Municipal Government, JAPAN (t)

Clark, Mark Edmond #5755 (T)

Mission of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the UN, IRAN (t)

CLS Strategies #5774

Enrique Pena Nieto Transition, MEXICO (t)

Republic of Kenya, KENYA (t)

CMGRP, Inc. #3911

Government of the Bahamas, BAHAMAS

Temasek Holdings, SINGAPORE

Colby II, Whitney Coffin #6007

Bharat Petroleum Corporation Limited, INDIA

Collins Anderson Philp Public Affairs #6124 (T)

Progress for Angola, ANGOLA (t)

Progressive Angola, Inc., ANGOLA (t)

Colombian Coffee Federation, Inc. #4909

Federacion Nacional de Cafeteros de Colombia, COLOMBIA

Command Consulting Group, LLC (CCG) #6090

Republic of Panama, PANAMA

Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc. #5334

Commonwealth of Dominica, Office of Ministry of Finance, Industry and Trade, DOMINICA

Conover + Company Communications, Inc. #6125

Xinfa Pharmaceutical Company, Ltd., CHINA

Corley, Walter #6106

Government of the Republic of Haiti, HAITI

Council of Khalistan #5597

Council of Khalistan, INDIA

Courtney, Garrison K. #6114

International Counsel Bureau, KUWAIT

Covington & Burling, LLP #5852

Embassy of New Zealand, NEW ZEALAND

Embassy of Republic of Korea in United States, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Embassy of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg, LUXEMBOURG (t)

Government of Spain, Embassy, SPAIN

Korea Atomic Energy Research Institute (KAERI), KOREA, REPUBLIC OF (t)

Crowell & Moring International, Ltd. #3988

Board of Foreign Trade, ROC, TAIWAN

Czech Center, New York #5115

Czech Ministry of Foreign Affairs, CZECH REPUBLIC

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. #3634

Bombardier Inc., CANADA

Grupo Vicini, DOMINICAN REPUBLIC

Kongsberg Protech Systems, NORWAY (t)

Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, SAUDI ARABIA (t)

Singapore Economic Development Board, SINGAPORE

TEL Solar, SWITZERLAND

United Arab Emirates Ministry of Foreign Affairs, UNITED ARAB EMIRATES (t)

Darlene Richeson & Associates, LLC #5786

Government of Bermuda, BERMUDA

Davidoff Hutcher & Citron, LLP #6169

Embassy of the Republic of Mali to the United States, MALI

DCI Group, LLC #6140

Embassy of Japan thru Akin Gump Strauss Hauer & Feld, JAPAN

Embassy of the Republic of Azerbaijan, Amb. H.E. Elin Suleymanov, AZERBAIJAN (t)

DDB Worldwide Communications Group, Inc. #5968

Ministry of Commerce of the People's Republic of China, CHINA

Destination New South Wales #4450

New South Wales Tourism Commission (Government of New South Wales), AUSTRALIA

Deutsche Telekom, Inc. #4419

Deutsche Telekom, A.G. (formerly: Deutsche Bundespost Telekom), GERMANY

Development Counsellors International #4777

APEV Romania, ROMANIA

Scottish Development International, UNITED KINGDOM

Tourism Tasmania, AUSTRALIA

Tourism Toronto, CANADA

Dickstein Shapiro, LLP #3028

American Palm Oil Council, MALAYSIA

Republic of Turkey (through the Gephardt Group), TURKEY

Dilenschneider Group, Inc. #6148

Government of Mongolia, Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade, MONGOLIA

Discover the World Marketing #5958 (T)

Nouvelle Caledonie Touriisme Point Sud, FRANCE (t)

DLA Piper US LLP #3712

Embassy of the United Arab Emirates, UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

German State of Rheinland-Pfalz, GERMANY

Government of Bermuda, BERMUDA

Interim Government of Afghanistan, Embassy, AFGHANISTAN (t)

Downey McGrath Group, Inc. #6122 (T)

Bidzina Ivanishvili, Georgian Dream, GEORGIA (t)

Draftfcb #2415

Jamaica Tourist Board, JAMAICA

Ebert, Douglas Karl #4757

Mr. Francis Sermet, Development Economic Western Switzerland, SWITZERLAND

Endeavor Law Firm, PC #5934

Deripaska, Oleg, RUSSIA

Foreign Minister Sergey Lavrov Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation, RUSSIA

Enterprise Estonia in San Jose #5833

Government of Estonia, ESTONIA

Enterprise Ireland #2518

An Bord Trachtala/Irish Trade Board (formerly: Coras Trachtala/Irish Export Board), IRELAND

Ethiopian People's Revolutionary Party #4789

Ethiopian People's Revolutionary Party, ETHIOPIA

Fabiani & Company #6045

Azerbaijan America Alliance Corporation Board of Directors, AZERBAIJAN

Talco Management Ltd., TAJIKISTAN

Far East Trade Services, Inc. #2985

Taiwan External Trade Development Council, TAIWAN

Farrow, Jeffrey L. #5938 (T)

Republic of Palau, PALAU (t)

Fenton Communications #5945

Embassy of the Republic of Ecuador, ECUADOR

Government of Ecuador, Ministry for the Coordination of Production, Employment and Competitiveness, ECUADOR

Fianna Strategies, LLC #6132

Administration of the President of Georgia, through Gregory Maniatis, GEORGIA

Office of the Prime Minister of Georgia, GEORGIA (t)

Fierce, Isakowitz, & Blalock #5950

Republic of Korea, Embassy, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Finkelstein Thompson, LLP #5213

Canadian Broadcasting Corporation , CANADA

Fleishman-Hillard, Inc. #5801

Embassy of Singapore, SINGAPORE

Government of the Republic of Turkey, Embassy, TURKEY

Social Communication Secretariat of the Office of the President of the Republic of Brazil, BRAZIL

Foley Hoag, LLP #4776

Corporation for the Promotion of Exports and Investments of Ecuador, ECUADOR (t)

Government of Bangladesh, BANGLADESH

Government of the People's Democratic Republic of Algeria, Embassy, ALGERIA

Republic of Djibouti, DJIBOUTI (t)

Republic of Guyana, GUYANA (t)

Fonte, Michael Joseph #5514

Democratic Progressive Party, TAIWAN

Forni, Brian #6085

Government of the Republic of Turkey, Embassy through Gephardt Group Government Affairs, LLC, TURKEY

Franklin Partnership #6075

Libya Al Hurra Foundation, LIBYA

Fratelli Group #5867

Government of Colombia, Embassy, COLOMBIA

French Film Office/Unifrance USA #2358 (T)

Unifrance Film International (formerly: National Center for the Cinema, French Ministry of Culture), FRANCE (t)

Friedlander Group #6097

Embassy of Japan, JAPAN

Friends of Sinn Fein, Inc. #5006

Sinn Fein, IRELAND

Fukuoka Center for Overseas Commerce in America #5591

Fukuoka Prefectural Government, JAPAN

Gabriel Company, LLC #5523

Government of the Kingdom of Morocco, MOROCCO

Galletto, Giacomo #6151 (T)

Italian Democratic Party, ITALY (t)

Garvey, Schubert & Barer #3047

Global Guardian Trust, JAPAN

Government of Canada, Embassy, CANADA

Province of Manitoba, Canada, CANADA

Province of Ontario, Canada, CANADA

General Delegation of the PLO to the US #5244

Palestine Liberation Organizations Office, PALESTINE

Geoffrey Weill Associates #5773

Israel Ministry of Tourism, ISRAEL

Gephardt Group Government Affairs, LLC #5874

National Security Council of Georgia, GEORGIA (t)

Republic of Korea, Embassy, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Republic of Turkey, Embassy, TURKEY

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United States, TAIWAN

German National Tourist Office #616

Deutsche Zentrale fuer Tourismus (German National Tourist Board), GERMANY

Girgenti, Sienna Brielle #6030

Embassy of Sri Lanka, SRI LANKA

Global Policy Group, Inc. #5290

JETRO, New York, JAPAN

Global Strategic Communications Group, LLC #5720

Leadership of the Rodina Political Party, RUSSIA

Global Trading International, Inc. #6105

Committee of Support for the Equatorial Guinea Child (CANIGE), EQUATORIAL GUINEA

Glover Park Group, LLC #5666

Abu Dhabi Investment Authority, UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

Embassy of the Federal Republic of Nigeria , NIGERIA

Ministry of Presidential Affairs, Republic of Somaliland, SOMALI DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office (TECRO), TAIWAN

Goldman, Betsy M. #5857

Embassy of Japan, JAPAN

GoodWorks International, LLC #5414

Government of Cameroon, CAMEROON

Government of Sierra Leone, SIERRA LEONE

Government of United Republic of Tanzania, TANZANIA

Goumbri, Olivia #5957

Embassy of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, VENEZUELA

Gray Global Strategies, Inc. #6116

Moroccan American Center for Policy, MOROCCO

Grayling Connecting Point, LLC #6133 (T)

Grayling Momentum, on behalf of Grayling Momentum's client Qatar National Security Programme (QNFSP), QATAR (t)

Greenberg Traurig, LLP #5712

Kurdistan Regional Government, IRAQ (t)

Secretaria de Agricultura Ganaderia, Desarollo Rural, Pesca y Alimentacion (SAGARPA), MEXICO

Gur, Nazmi #5978

BDP (Peace and Democracy Party), TURKEY

Hai Tian Development U.S.A., Inc. #5143

People's Daily Overseas Edition, CHINA

Harbour Group, LLC #5478

Embassy of Libya, LIBYA (t)

Embassy of the United Arab Emirates, UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

Transitional National Council/The Libyan Interim National Council, LIBYA (t)

Hastings, Jay Donald #2867

Japan Fisheries Association, JAPAN

HDMK, LLC #5966

Republic of Panama , PANAMA

Heather Podesta + Partners, LLC #6103

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the U.S., TAIWAN

Hecht, Spencer & Associates, Inc. #5451

Government of Japan, JAPAN

Hergen, James G. #6088 (T)

Taiwan Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the U.S. (TECRO), TAIWAN (t)

Hill and Knowlton Strategies, LLC #3301

AgustaWestland S.P.A., ITALY (t)

Princess Haya Bint AI Hussein, UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

Tokyo Electric Power Company (TEPCO), JAPAN

Hillenby, LLC #6146

Government of New Zealand, Embassy , NEW ZEALAND

Hills Stern & Morley, LLP #5965

Government of Aruba, ARUBA

Hmong Foreign Council #5554

Hmong Freedom League, LAOS

Hogan Lovells US LLP #2244

Government of Antigua and Barbuda, ANTIGUA & BARBUDA

Government of Japan, JAPAN

Government of Ontario, Ministry of Natural Resources, and Ministry of International Trade and Investment, CANADA

Pemex-Exploracion Y Produccion, MEXICO

Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia, SAUDI ARABIA

Holland & Knight #3718

Aerovias Nacionales de Colombia, S.A. (AVIANCA), COLOMBIA

Government of the United Kingdom, Embassy, GREAT BRITAIN

Katrin Michael, Advocate for Iraqi Christians, IRAQ

Hong Kong Tourism Board #2110

Government of Hong Kong, HONG KONG

Hong Kong Trade Development Council, Inc. #2181

Hong Kong Trade Development Council, HONG KONG

Humanitas Global Development #6126 (T)

Office of the President of Ecuador (Yasuni-ITT), ECUADOR (t)

Hyman, Lester S. #5166

British Virgin Islands Government, BRITISH VIRGIN ISLANDS

Iceland Tourist Board #2863

Iceland Tourist Board, ICELAND

IDA Ireland #1770

Irish Development Authority, Irish Government Body, IRELAND

Independent Diplomat, Inc. #5860

Government of Southern Sudan (GOSS), REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN

Government of the Republic of Somaliland, SOMALI DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC

Government of the Sahrawi Arab Democratic Republic , SAHARAWI ARAB DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC

Mission of the Republic of the Marshall Islands to the United Nations , MARSHALL ISLANDS

US Office of the National Coalition of Syrian Revolution and Opposition Forces , SYRIA

India Tourism, Los Angeles #5873

Government of India, Ministry of Tourism, INDIA

India Tourism, New York #2329

Government of India, Ministry of Tourism, INDIA

Innovation Norway #526

Innovation Norway (aka Innovasjon Norge), NORWAY

Innovative Global Initiatives and Solutions, LLC #6093 (T)

Government of the Republika Srpska, BOSNIA-HERZEGOVINA (t)

International Merchandising Corporation #6032

Kingdom 5-KR-215, Ltd. ("KR-215"), SAUDI ARABIA

International Registries, Inc. #4533

Republic of the Marshall Islands, MARSHALL ISLANDS

International Remediation Services, LLC #6048

Republic of Ecuador, ECUADOR

International Trade & Development Agency, Inc. #3690

Taipei Economic & Cultural Representative Office in the U.S., TAIWAN

International Underwriting Association of London #5296

International Underwriting Association of London, GREAT BRITAIN

Invest Northern Ireland #4364

Invest Northern Ireland, NORTHERN IRELAND

Italian Government Tourist Board (ENIT), Los Angeles #1884

Ente Nazionale Italiano per il Turismo (ENIT), ITALY

Italian Government Tourist Board, New York #568

Ente Nazionale Italiano per il Turismo, ITALY

Italian Government Travel Office, Chicago #1892

Ente Nazionale Italiano per il Turismo (ENIT) , ITALY

Jacobs, Barry #5900

Mehmet Ali Talat , CYPRUS

Jamaica Tourist Board, Florida #2360

Jamaica Tourist Board, JAMAICA

Japan National Tourism Organization #769

Japan National Tourist Organization, JAPAN

Japan National Tourism Organization, Los Angeles #2350

Japan National Tourist Organization, JAPAN

Jarrell, William Patrick #6153

Jin-pyng Wang, TAIWAN

JETRO, Atlanta #4069

Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO) , JAPAN

JETRO, Chicago #1850

Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO), JAPAN

JETRO, Houston #2277

Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO), JAPAN

JETRO, Los Angeles #1833

Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO), JAPAN

JETRO, New York #1643

Ishikawa Prefectural Government, JAPAN

Japan External Trade Organization, JAPAN

Kanagawa Prefectural Government, JAPAN

JETRO, San Francisco #1813

Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO), JAPAN

Johnson II, Robert Winthrop #4460

Government of the Dominican Republic, DOMINICAN REPUBLIC

Jones Walker, LLP #6165

Centrale Bank of Curacao and Sint Maarten, CURACAO

Just Consulting LLC #6137

Kingdom of Morocco, MOROCCO

Organization of Islamic Cooperation, SAUDI ARABIA

JWI, LLC #4990

Government of the Republic of Cote d'Ivoire, COTE D'IVOIRE (IVORY COAST)

Government of the Republic of Korea, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Government of the Republic of The Gambia, GAMBIA

International Bank of Azerbaijan, AZERBAIJAN

Sudanese Justice and Equality Movement (JEM), SUDAN

Karv Communications, Inc. #6162

Emirate of Ras Al Khaimah, UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

KBS America, Inc. #5684

Korean Broadcasting System through e-KBS Co., Ltd., KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Ketchum Inc. NY #5758

Gazprom Export, RUSSIA

Russian Federation, RUSSIA

Tourism Australia, AUSTRALIA

Kobe Trade Information Office #2438

Kobe Municipal Government , JAPAN

Korea Business Center #1619

Korea Trade-Investment Promotion Agency, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Korea Economic Institute #3327

Korea Institute for International Economic Policy (KIEP), KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Korea International Trade Association, Inc. #2686

Korea International Trade Association, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Korea Local Government Center (KLAFIR, America) #5080

Korea Local Authorities Foundation for International Relations (KLAFIR), KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Korea National Tourism Organization, Los Angeles #2544

Korea National Tourism Corporation , KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Korea National Tourism Organization, New Jersey #2614

Korea National Tourism Corporation, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

KRL International, LLC #5788

Edward McClain Minister of State for Presidential Affairs Office of the President of Liberia, LIBERIA

Kurdistan Regional Government - Liaison Office - USA #5783

Kurdistan Regional Government, IRAQ

Kuykendall, Gregory J., PC #5917

Government of United Mexican States, MEXICO

KWR International, Inc. #5119 (T)

JETRO, New York, JAPAN (t)

Laurus Group, LLC #6022

Ministry of Economic Relations and Regional Cooperation of the Government of the Republika Srpska , BOSNIA-HERZEGOVINA

Law Office of Bart S. Fisher #6076

Embassy of the Republic of the Sudan, SUDAN

Leader, Jeffrey Alan #6069

China Academy of Railway Sciences (CARS), CHINA

LeClairRyan, A Professional Corporation #5901

Kingdom of Morocco, MOROCCO

Levick Strategic Communications #5649 (T)

Government of Antigua & Barbuda , ANTIGUA & BARBUDA (t)

Levine & Company #3971

Government of Bermuda, BERMUDA

LISCR, LLC #5490

Government of the Republic of Liberia, LIBERIA

Lloyd's of London Market Representatives #4883

Lloyd's of London, GREAT BRITAIN

Locke Lord Strategies, L.P. #5856

Pakistan Peoples Party (PPP); Asif Ali Zardari, Co-Chairperson of the PPP, PAKISTAN

The Embassy of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan, PAKISTAN

Lou Hammond & Associates, Inc. #5935

Bermuda Department of Tourism, BERMUDA

Lowe-Lee, Florence #6067

Korea Atomic Energy Research Institute, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

LTL Strategies #6082

Government of Cote d'Ivoire, COTE D'IVOIRE (IVORY COAST)

Lubanovici, Mircea #5999

Parliament of Romania, ROMANIA

Luxcore, Ltd. #4901

Luxembourg Trade and Investment Office, LUXEMBOURG

LynxDC, LLC #6127 (T)

Government of Georgia through Orion Strategies, GEORGIA (t)

M. Silver Associates, Inc. #3131 (T)

Oficina de Visitantes y Convenciones de Vallarta Nayarit, MEXICO (t)

Singapore Tourism Board, SINGAPORE (t)

Turkish Culture & Tourism Office, TURKEY (t)

Via Rail, CANADA (t)

Majority Group, LLC #6087

Embassy of Sri Lanka, SRI LANKA

Malaysia Tourism Promotion Board #2510

Tourist Development Corporation, Ministry of Tourism, Government of the Federation of Malaysia, MALAYSIA

Malaysian Industrial Development Authority #2331

Malaysian Industrial Development Authority, MALAYSIA

Malaysian Industrial Development Authority, San Jose #5350

Malaysian Industrial Development Authority , MALAYSIA

Malaysian Rubber Export Promotion Council (USA) #5444

Malaysian Rubber Export Promotion Council , MALAYSIA

Maniatis, Gregory A. #5906

Administration of the President of Georgia, GEORGIA

National Security Council of Georgia, GEORGIA

Manufactured Imports and Investment Promotion Organization (MIPRO) #3196

Manufactured Imports and Investment Promotion Organization (MIPRO), JAPAN

Mariner Group #5941

 $Volodymyr\ Lytvyn\ ,\ UKRAINE$

Marston Webb & Associates #5929

Bermuda Ministry of Finance, BERMUDA

Martin, Michelle E. #6175

Republic of Rwanda, RWANDA

Maseng Communications #4660

Japan Automobile Manufacturers' Association, Inc., JAPAN

Mayeroff, Jerry M. #5067

Japan External Trade Organization (JETRO, Chicago), JAPAN

McKenna Long & Aldridge, LLP #5772 (T)

Province of Quebec, CANADA (t)

McMark, LLC #6141

Gabon Guaranteed Housing Funds, GABON (t)

Mehlman Vogel Castagnetti, Inc. #6158 (T)

Province of Alberta Canada , CANADA (t)

Mercury Public Affairs, LLC/dba Mercury/Clark & Weinstock #6170

Government of Mauritius, MAURITIUS

Mira Movimiento Politico Inc. #5676

Mira Movimiento Independiente De Renovacion Absoluta, COLOMBIA

Missy Farren & Associates, Ltd. d/b/a MFA #5949

Cayman Islands Department of Tourism, CAYMAN ISLANDS

MITA Group, Inc. #5741

Government of Japan/Japan External Trade Organization, JAPAN

Moffett Group, LLC #5802

Central Bank of Somalia, SOMALI DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC (t)

Government of Morocco, Embassy, MOROCCO

Republic of Kenya through Chlopak, Leonard et al., KENYA

Monaco Government Tourist Office #2327

Direction du Tourisme et des Congres, MONACO

Moroccan National Tourist Office #1793

Moroccan National Tourist Office, MOROCCO

Moroccan-American Center for Policy, Inc. #5648

Government of Morocco, MOROCCO

Muttahida Quami Movement USA #6005

Muttahida Quami Movement, PAKISTAN

Myrmidon Group, LLC #6057

Government of Republika Srpska (including Zeljka Cvijanovic and Milorad Dodik), BOSNIA-HERZEGOVINA

National Change Party #6092

People of Syria, SYRIA

National Council of Resistance of Iran - U.S. Representative Office (NCRI-US) #6171

National Council of Resistance of Iran (NCRI) also known as National Council of Resistance, IRAN

National Strategies, LLC #6123 (T)

Bidzina Ivanishvili, Gerogian Dream, GEORGIA (t)

Native American Rights Fund #4832 (T)

Pottawatomi Nation (Canada Keewatinosagiganing Pottawatomi), CANADA (t)

Nelson Mullins Riley & Scarborough, LLP #5928

Province of Alberta, CANADA (t)

Province of Saskatchewan, CANADA

Netherlands Board of Tourism and Conventions (NBTC) #619

Tourisme Recreatie Netherland, NETHERLANDS

Newinco, Inc. #6104

International Counsel Bureau, Kuwaiti Counsel, KUWAIT

NHK Cosmomedia America, Inc. #4490

JNG Shareholders Group, JAPAN

Nickles Group, LLC #6089

Embassy of the Republic of Korea, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the US (TECRO), TAIWAN

Nurnberger & Associates, Inc. #5809

Moroccan American Center for Policy through the Amani Group, LLC, MOROCCO

O'Brien Gentry & Scott, LLC #5971

Canadian Commercial Corporation, CANADA

Royal Norwegian Embassy, NORWAY

O'Neill III, Thomas P. #4898

John Hume, MP & Social Democratic Labour Party, NORTHERN IRELAND

Office of Economic Community of West African States ECOWAS at UN #6117

Economic Community of West African States (ECOWAS), INTERNATIONAL

Office of the Deputy Commissioner of Maritime Affairs #4860

Republic of Vanuatu, VANUATU

Office of the Nagorno Karabakh Republic in the USA #5342

Government of the Nagorno Karabakh Republic , NAGORNO KARABAKH

Office of Tibet #1699

Dalai Lama, TIBET

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide #5807

Embassy of Chile, CHILE

Government of Hong Kong Special Administrative Region , HONG KONG (t)

Mexico Ministry of Tourism, MEXICO (t)

Tourism Fiji, FIJI

OIC Services, Inc. #5481

Conselho Nacional De Carregadores De Angola (C.N.C.), ANGOLA

Oliver A. Dulle Jr. & Company #5246

City of Sunderland, England, GREAT BRITAIN

Onal, Sinan #6119

Peace and Democracy Party (BDP) in Turkey, TURKEY

Orion Strategies LLC #5437

Government of Georgia, National Security Council, GEORGIA (t)

Republic of Montenegro through Paige Reffe, MONTENEGRO

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office (TECRO), TAIWAN

Oromo Liberation Front - USA #5888

Oromo Liberation Front, ETHIOPIA

Oromo Liberation Front Foreign Relations Office in North America (OLF-FRONA) #5895

Oromo Liberation Front (OLF), ETHIOPIA

Oromo Liberation Front, North America Office #4610

Oromo Liberation Front (OLF), ETHIOPIA

Osaka University, San Francisco Office #5631

Osaka University, JAPAN

Ozbek, Ferah #6145

 $Under secretariat\ for\ Defense\ Industry\ (SSM)\ Turk is h\ Ministry\ of\ Natinal\ Defense)\ ,\ TURKEY$

Park Strategies, LLC #5908 (T)

Consulate General of Japan in New York , JAPAN (t)

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United States, TAIWAN (t)

Park, Il Woo #6078

Directorate for Keumgangsan Special International Tourism District , KOREA, DEMOCRATIC PEOPLES REPUBLIC OF

Parry and Romani Associates, Inc. #6121 (T)

Bidzina Ivanishvili, Georgian Dream, through National Strategies, LLC, GEORGIA (t)

Parter International, Inc. #6142 (T)

Consulate General of Republic of Korea, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF (t)

Patton Boggs, LLP #2165

Al-Ahmar Trading Group , YEMEN (t)

Banque du Liban, LEBANON

Bidzina Ivanishvili/Georgian Dream, GEORGIA (t)

Embassy of Ecuador, ECUADOR (t)

Embassy of Sri Lanka, SRI LANKA (t)

Embassy of the People's Republic of China, CHINA

Government of Georgia, GEORGIA

Government of Kosova, KOSOVA

Government of Libya, LIBYA

Government of South Korea, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Government of the Republic of Albania, ALBANIA

Government of the Republic of Cameroon, CAMEROON

Government of the State of Qatar, QATAR

Republic of Croatia, CROATIA

Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia through Qorvis Communications, SAUDI ARABIA

Saudi Food and Drug Authority, Kingdom of Southern Arabia, SAUDI ARABIA

Sovereign Military Hospitaller Order of St. John of Jerusalem of Rhodes and of Malta, ITALY

Temasek Holdings Limited, SINGAPORE

Pearson & Associates #6129

Gabonese Republic, GABON

Peck, Madigan, Jones & Stewart, Inc. #6172

Embassy of New Zealand, NEW ZEALAND

Pertierra & Toro, P.C. #5731

Government of Venezuela, Embassy, VENEZUELA

Peter O'Toole, LLC #6147

Tiangang Sung, HONG KONG

Picard Kentz & Rowe, LLP #5939

Government of Republika Srpska, BOSNIA-HERZEGOVINA

Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, LLP #5198

Government of the Republic of Korea, Embassy, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

International Counsel Bureau, Kuwaiti Counsel for the Families of Kuwaiti Citizens at Guantanamo Bay, KUWAIT

King Abdullah City for Atomic and Renewable Energy (KACARE), SAUDI ARABIA

Secretaria de Economia, MEXICO

Podesta Group, Inc. #5926

Embassy of Japan, JAPAN

Embassy of the Republic of Azerbaijan, AZERBAIJAN

Hong Kong Trade Development Council, HONG KONG

Republic of Albania, ALBANIA

Republic of Cyprus, Embassy, CYPRUS

Republic of India, Embassy, INDIA

Republic of Iraq, IRAQ

Republic of Kosova, KOSOVA

Polish National Tourist Office, New York #4762

Ministry of Sports & Tourism of the Republic of Poland, POLAND

Portland PR Inc. #6064

Republic of Kazakhstan through Windrush Ventures No. 3 LP through Windrush Ventures Limited through Portland PR Limited , KAZAKHSTAN

Potomac Square Group #6096

Azerbaijan Consul General, Western US, AZERBAIJAN

International Counsel Bureau, Kuwait, KUWAIT

Prime Policy Group #6112 (T)

National Security Council of Georgia, GEORGIA (t)

Progress for Angola, Inc. #6120 (T)

Sonangol SA, ANGOLA (t)

PTI USA, LLC #5975 (T)

Pakistan Tehreek-e-Insaf, PAKISTAN (t)

PTI USA, LLC #6160

Pakistan Tehreek-E-Insaf, PAKISTAN

Public Strategies Washington, Inc. #4486

Government of Mexico, MEXICO

Qorvis MSL LLC #5483

Government of Fiji, FIJI (t)

Kingdom of Bahrain, Embassy , BAHRAIN

Kurdistan Regional Government, IRAQ

Marca Pais - Imagen de Mexico, MEXICO

Plasan Sasa, Ltd., ISRAEL (t)

Republic of Equatorial Guinea, EQUATORIAL GUINEA

Royal Embassy of Saudi Arabia, SAUDI ARABIA

Quebec Government Office #1787

Quebec Government, CANADA

Quintairos, Prieto, Wood & Boyer, P.A. #6098

His Excellency Andry Nirina Rajoelina, President of the High Transitional Authority of the Republic of Madagascar , MADAGASCAR

R&R Partners, Inc. #6095

National Patriotic Party, GHANA

Raben Group, LLC #5932

Embassy of Mexico through Kuykendall & Associates, MEXICO

Rancourt, Karolyn T. #5559

Development Economic Western Switzerland, SWITZERLAND

Rasky Baerlein Strategic Communications, Inc. #6100

Hungary Ministry of Public Administration and Justice, HUNGARY (t)

Province of Alberta - Ministry of International and Intergovernmental Relations, CANADA (t)

Ravdin, Vivien #5630

Royal Hashemite Court of Jordan, JORDAN

Reed, T. Dean #5044

Embassy of Japan, JAPAN

Republic of Singapore, Embassy, SINGAPORE (t)

Reffe, Paige #5902

Government of Montenegro Ministry of Foreign Affairs, MONTENEGRO

Representative of German Industry and Trade #4274

Association of German Chambers of Industry and Commerce (Deutscher Industrie - und Handelstag) , GERMANY

Federation of German Industries (Bundesverband der Deutschen Industrie), GERMANY

Representative of the Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus #2619

Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus, H.E. Dervis Eroglu, CYPRUS

Representative Office in the USA, China Council for the Promotion of International Trade (CCPIT) #6113

China Council for the Promotion of International Trade (CCPIT), CHINA

Roberti + White, LLC #6065

Republic of Cyprus through Podesta Group , CYPRUS

Robertson, Mark John #6118

Mr. Vladimir Plahotniuc, First Deputy Speaker, Parliament, Republic of Moldova , MOLDOVA

Romanian Tourist Office #2093

Ministry of Tourism, ROMANIA

Rosemont Associates, LLC #6161

National Council of Resistance of Iran, IRAN

Roth, Susan #6154

Royal Norwegian Embassy , NORWAY

Rude, Marianne Haslund #5767

Manitoba Intergovernmental Affairs and Trade, CANADA

Ruder Finn, Inc. #1481

Embassy of the Republic of Korea, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Jamaica Tourist Board, JAMAICA

Maldives Marketing & Public Relations Corporation, MALDIVES

Officina de Visitantes Y Convenciones de Ia Riviera Nayarit, MEXICO

Singapore Tourism Board, SINGAPORE (t)

Swiss Private Bankers Association, SWITZERLAND (t)

Turkish Culture and Tourist Office, TURKEY

VIA Rail Canada, CANADA

Ryberg and Smith, LLC #5570

Mauritius Ministry of Industry and International Trade, MAURITIUS

Salvatore Services, LLC #6012

Peoples Democratic Party of the Republic of Equatorial Guinea, EQUATORIAL GUINEA

Samuels International Associates, Inc. #4848

Comision Nacional de Zonas Francas (CNZF), NICARAGUA

Sandler, Travis & Rosenberg, P.A. #6115 (T)

All India Rice Exports Associations (AIREA), INDIA (t)

Government of Guatemala Ministry of Economy , GUATEMALA (t)

Sanitas International, LLC #5963

Iraqiya List, IRAQ (t)

Saudi Petroleum International, Inc. #5321

Government of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, SAUDI ARABIA

Saudi Arabian Oil Company (Saudi Aramco), SAUDI ARABIA

Saudi Refining, Inc. #4184

Government of Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, SAUDI ARABIA

Saudi Arabian Oil Company, SAUDI ARABIA

Schoen, Doug #6071

Victor Pinchuk, UKRAINE

Sconset Strategies, LLC #6052

Office of Tibet, TIBET

Scottish Enterprise #3013

Scottish Enterprise (formerly: Scottish Development Agency), SCOTLAND

Shaughnessy, Volzer & Gagner, P.C. #5556

Air Nauru, NAURU

Republic of Nauru, NAURU

Shulman, Rogers, Gandal, Pordy & Ecker, P.A. #5976

Somali Republic, SOMALI DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC

Sidley Austin, LLP #3731

Government of Israel, ISRAEL

Government of the Cayman Islands, CAYMAN ISLANDS

Hong Kong Trade Development Council, HONG KONG

Ivaniuschenko, Yuriy, UKRAINE

Singapore Economic Development Board #2003

Singapore Economic Development Board, SINGAPORE

Singapore Tourism Board #2414

Republic of Singapore, SINGAPORE

Singer Bonjean Strategies #6001 (T)

Embassy of the Republic of Korea, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF (t)

Slocum & Boddie, PC #5765

Kurdistan Regional Government, IRAQ

Sorini, Samet & Associates, LLC #5839

Department of Trade & Industry, PHILIPPINES (t)

Ministry of Foreign Affairs Kingdom of Bahrain, BAHRAIN

Societe Nationale des Parcs Industriels (SONAPI), HAITI (t)

South African Tourism #603

South African Tourist Corporation, SOUTH AFRICA

Spencer, William H. #5760

Vardan Barseghyan, NAGORNO KARABAKH

Sprague, Esther Marie #6091

Sudan People's Liberation Movement - North, SUDAN

Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc. #5872

Ministry of Tourism St. Vincent & The Grenadines , ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES Turismo Chile , CHILE

Squire Sanders (US) LLP. #6073 (T)

Czech Republic, CZECH REPUBLIC (t)

Squire Sanders Public Advocacy, LLC #6063

Government of Nicaragua Corporacion de Zonas Francas, NICARAGUA

St. Lucia Tourist Board #2668

St. Lucia Tourist Board, ST. LUCIA

St. Maarten Tourist Office #5294 (T)

Island Territory of St. Maarten, ST. MARTIN (t)

Staton, David Michael #5002 (T)

Federated States of Micronesia, Embassy , MICRONESIA (t)

Stovall III, James T. #3940

Government of the Federated States of Micronesia, MICRONESIA

Strategy XXI Group, LLC #6058 (T)

Deutsche Bahn AG - DB US Holding Corporation, GERMANY (t)

Switzerland Tourism #55

Swiss Federal Railroads, SWITZERLAND

Swiss National Tourist Office, SWITZERLAND

Syrian Future Movement #6143

Mouhammad Zaher Badaraany, TURKEY

Taiwan Trade Center New York Inc. #3652

Taiwan External Trade Development Council (TAITRA), TAIWAN

Tauzin Consultants #6149

Dmitry Shpenov, UKRAINE

Teferra, Mesfin #5961

Ethiopian People's Revolutionary Party (Democratic), ETHIOPIA

Thomas Capitol Partners, Inc. #5982

Embassy of the Republic of Korea, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Korea International Trade Association, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Thompson Advisory Group, LLC #6159

Central Bank of Sri Lanka, SRI LANKA

Thy Hashemite Sovereign Royal Family of Iraq Office in the USA #6034

HRH Prince Adel Ibn Prince Mohammad Bin King Feysal (I) El-Hashemite, IRAQ

Tool Shed Group, LLC #5916

Consulate General of the Republic of Azerbaijan, AZERBAIJAN

Tourism Australia #1032

Australian National Travel Association, AUSTRALIA

Tourism Authority of Thailand, Los Angeles #2178

Tourism Authority of Thailand, THAILAND

Tourism Authority of Thailand, New York #1897

Tourism Authority of Thailand, THAILAND

Tourism Ireland Limited #5594

Tourism Ireland Limited, IRELAND

Tourism Queensland #4146

Tourism Queensland, AUSTRALIA

Tourist Office for Flanders, Belgium - New York Office #5840

Flanders Tourism Board, BELGIUM

U.S. Office of the National Coalition of Syrian Revolution and Opposition Forces #6164

National Coalition of Syrian Revolution and Opposition Forces, SYRIA

United Lao Council for Peace, Freedom and Reconstruction (ULCPFR) #6130

Khamkeo Sanasery, LAOS

Urenco, Inc. #5137

Urenco, Ltd., GREAT BRITAIN

US FED Group #6040

Republic of Madagascar Madagascar President Andry Rojoelina , MADAGASCAR

Valladares, Fernando #6167

Nationalist Republican Alliance (ARENA), EL SALVADOR

Van Scoyoc Associates, Inc. #5401

Rongelap Atoll Local Government, MARSHALL ISLANDS

Venable, LLP #5931

Gazprom Export through Ketchum, Inc., RUSSIA

Hong Kong Trade Development Council, HONG KONG

Sheikh Khalid Bin Saqr Al Qasimi, Crown Prince and Deputy Ruler, Ras Al Khaimah, United Arab Emirates , UNITED ARAB EMIRATES (t)

Vision Americas, LLC #5907

Moroccan American Center for Policy, MOROCCO

VisitBritain #579

British Tourist Authority, GREAT BRITAIN

VisitDenmark #634

VisitDenmark, DENMARK

VisitSweden #4885

Sveriges Rese-och Turistrad, A.B., SWEDEN

Washington Research & Analysis, LLC #6013

JETRO, New York, JAPAN

Watkins, Joseph P. #6102

Government of Antigua and Barbuda, ANTIGUA & BARBUDA

Watts Partners (J.C. Watts Companies) #5641

Institute for Liberty and Democracy, PERU

West Wing Writers, LLC #6107

Embassy of the Republic of Korea, KOREA, REPUBLIC OF

Western Hemisphere Strategies, LLC #6086

Moroccan American Center for Policy (MACP), MOROCCO

Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office (TECRO), TAIWAN

Wexler & Walker Public Policy Associates #5265

Hong Kong Trade Development Council, HONG KONG

Whitaker Group, Inc. #5539 (T)

Embassy of the Federal Republic of Nigeria (through Glover Park Group), NIGERIA (t)

Ministry of Finance and Development Planning of the Kingdom of Lesotho, LESOTHO (t)

White & Case, LLP #2759

Deutsche Bahn AG, GERMANY

Government of the Republic of Singapore, SINGAPORE

Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan, Embassy, JORDAN

States of Guernsey, CHANNEL ISLANDS

States of Jersey, CHANNEL ISLANDS

Wiley Rein, LLP #6108

Oleksandr Tymoshenko, UKRAINE

World Zionist Organization - American Section, Inc. #2278

Executive of the World Zionist Organization, Jerusalem, ISRAEL

Yuksel, Mehmet #6136

B.D.P (Peace Democracy Party) in Turkey, TURKEY

Appendix B Short Form Index

ALPHABETICAL LIST OF ALL SHORT FORMS WHOSE REGISTRATIONS WERE IN ACTIVE STATUS AT ANY TIME DURING THE PERIOD OF THE SEMI-ANNUAL REPORT AS WELL AS THEIR REGISTRANT

(t) Indicates short form terminated during the six month reporting period.

	1 01
Short Form Name	Registrant Name
Aabram, Michael P.	Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Aalders, Siobhan	Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Abad, Maria Jose	Qorvis MSL LLC
Abaye, Abrahim	Oromo Liberation Front Foreign Relations Office in North America (OLF-FRONA
Abensour, Michael	Quebec Government Office
Aberaouz, Hamid	Moroccan National Tourist Office
Abidin, Azilina Azni Zainal	Malaysia Tourism Promotion Board
Aboye, Tegegne M.	Ethiopian People's Revolutionary Party
Adams, Nathaniel Preston (t)	Whitaker Group, Inc.
Agens, Ty	Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Ahn, Hyo Won	Korea National Tourism Organization, Los Angeles
Ahn, Joongik	Korea Business Center
Aihara, Kimitoshi (t)	JETRO, New York
Akashi, Noriko	Japan National Tourism Organization
Akbar, Mir H.	Akbar, Mir H.
Akiyama, Shiro	JETRO, New York
Akpa, Brian	Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Alagno, Caryn McLeod	Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Alb, Simion S.	Romanian Tourist Office
Alexander, David (t)	Squire Sanders (US) LLP.
Alexandrov, Alexey	Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.
Ali, Ahmed Mohamed	Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.
Ali, Begum Sultana Fatima	Ketchum Inc. NY
Ali, Narjis Bokhari (t)	PTI USA, LLC
Ali, Waleed Yehia Mohamed	Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.
Allan, David A.R.	Ketchum Inc. NY
Alsalih, Mark K.	Alsalih, Mark K.
	Greenberg Traurig, LLP
Altenburg, Jr., John D. (t)	
Altschuler, Irwin	Greenberg Traurig, LLP
Amano, Kathy Y.	Amano, Kathy Y.
Amettikkara, Devadas	Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.
Aminian, Shiva	Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP
Amorelli, Mark Edward	Draftfeb
Amsler, Andrew	Podesta Group, Inc.
Amudi, N. M.	Saudi Refining, Inc.
Andersen, Christina	VisitDenmark
Anderson, David	Scottish Enterprise
Anderson, David E.	LeClairRyan, A Professional Corporation
Anderson, Frank R.	MITA Group, Inc.
Anderson, James C. (t)	Collins Anderson Philp Public Affairs
Anderson, James C. (t)	Progress for Angola, Inc.
Anderson, John	Podesta Group, Inc.
Anderson, Kerri	Tourism Queensland
Annand, Carrie	Hillenby, LLC
Antelo, Cristina	Podesta Group, Inc.
Aoshima, Minako	Japan National Tourism Organization, Los Angeles
Apelian, Vahe	Quebec Government Office
Araju, Mazlan (t)	Malaysia Tourism Promotion Board
Archibald, Jeanne S.	Hogan Lovells US LLP

General Delegation of the PLO to the US

Areikat, Maen Rashid

Registrant Name **Short Form Name**

Armentrout, Alison Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Mariner Group Arno, Michael

Parter International, Inc. Arnowitz, Mitch (t) Arouna, Omar GoodWorks International, LLC Arseneau, Jean-Philippe (t) Quebec Government Office Arya, Annabella India Tourism, Los Angeles

PTI USA, LLC Asad Khan, Muhammad (t)

Asebey-Birkholm, Edgar (t) Sandler, Travis & Rosenberg, P.A.

Asghar, Kaiser Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Ashour, Nabil Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Asmar, Christopher General Delegation of the PLO to the US Atkiss Steven A Command Consulting Group, LLC (CCG)

Auchman, Caren Fleishman-Hillard, Inc. Aulakh, Gurmit Singh Council of Khalistan Austin, Doreen JETRO, New York Ketchum Inc. NY Austria, Kristine Partolan

Avetisyan, Robert Office of the Nagorno Karabakh Republic in the USA

Avgerinos, Katherine Pembrook Ketchum Inc. NY Awan, Mohsin Kamal Locke Lord Strategies, L.P.

Awutkom, Orasa Tourism Authority of Thailand, Los Angeles

Ayares, Linda (t) M. Silver Associates, Inc. Ayares, Linda Ruder Finn, Inc.

Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc. Aytug, Ali Selcuk

Azarioza, Armando CMGRP, Inc. Badger, Stephanie Dawn Nickles Group, LLC Bae, Sangbum (t) Korea Business Center

Korea National Tourism Organization, Los Angeles Baek, Manseong Baerlein, Joseph T. Rasky Baerlein Strategic Communications, Inc.

Park, Il Woo Bai. Simon T. Baierlein, Daniele Podesta Group, Inc. Bailer, Anna Miller 42West, LLC

Bailey, Harold G. Garvey, Schubert & Barer Bailey, Nathan Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Bair, Kelsey Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Bakaly, Charles G. Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Baker III, Charles A. (t) DLA Piper US LLP Balderston, Kris Fleishman-Hillard, Inc. Ballestero, Marcos Ignacio Ketchum Inc. NY Banas, Melissa J. Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.

Bandler, Donald K. Shulman, Rogers, Gandal, Pordy & Ecker, P.A. Bansal, Manish Kumar Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Barba, Abril (t) Burson-Marsteller

Barber, III, Edwin L. GoodWorks International, LLC Barboni, Eva Potomac Square Group Ketchum Inc. NY Barger, Casey Lea

Development Counsellors International Barnes, Karyl

Barnes, Tara Singapore Tourism Board Barnese, Hege Vibeke Innovation Norway Barnett, Larry John (L.J.) JETRO, Atlanta Barnette, Justin South African Tourism Barnhart, Caleb BLJ Worldwide LTD

Command Consulting Group, LLC (CCG) Basham, W. Ralph

Baskerville, Jennifer Arlene Qorvis MSL LLC Basnayake, Vinoda (t) Patton Boggs, LLP Battey, Margaret DCI Group, LLC Venable, LLP Bayh Jr., Birch E. Hogan Lovells US LLP Bayko, Emil Thomas (t) Beatty, Christopher KRL International, LLC

Becchi, Rosemary Patton Boggs, LLP

Beck, Nancy Draftfcb

Becker, Jonathan (t) Quebec Government Office

Becker, Stephan E. Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, LLP

Bedard, Marc-Antoine Quebec Government Office

Bedholm, Bruno VisitDenmark
Bekale, Herve (t) McMark, LLC

Belair, RobertArnall Golden Gregory, LLPBelanich, SusanJETRO, New YorkBelfer, RossGeoffrey Weill Associates

Bell, John Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Bell, Nathaniel DLA Piper US LLP

Bellette, Fassika Ethiopian People's Revolutionary Party

Bellinger, Jonathan Martin Ketchum Inc. NY

Benick, Eugene Joseph III Finkelstein Thompson, LLP
Benisatto, Ashley Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Benitez, Felipe Fenton Communications

Benn, Lesley A. Shulman, Rogers, Gandal, Pordy & Ecker, P.A.

Bens, Jarrett Qorvis MSL LLC
Berenato, Kate (t) Qorvis MSL LLC
Berger, Paul S. Arnold & Porter, LLP

Bergman, Edward Africa - African Travel Association, Inc. (Africa Travel Association)

Bergner, Douglas J. Global Policy Group, Inc.
Beringer, Brittany Qorvis MSL LLC
Bernstein, Matthew DLA Piper US LLP

Bhajan, Babita Draftfcb

Bhattacharyya, Parimal Kanti Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Bialek, Dean Independent Diplomat, Inc.
Billings, Erin Podesta Group, Inc.

Bingel, Kelly R. (t) Mehlman Vogel Castagnetti, Inc.

Bingel, Thaddeus M. Command Consulting Group, LLC (CCG)

Binger, Kevin (t) Cassidy & Associates Inc

Biradar, Suresh Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Birnbaum, Jeffrey BGR Government Affairs, LLC

Bjorkner, Arthur C. Office of the Deputy Commissioner of Maritime Affairs

Black, William Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.

Blackburn, Taylor Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

 Blackman, Parker
 Fenton Communications

 Blair, Alexander Philip
 Ketchum Inc. NY

 Blanton, Alex (t)
 Blank Rome, LLP

Bloch, Sam World Zionist Organization - American Section, Inc.

Blondman, Mark (t)
Blount, John B.
Tauzin Consultants
Boddie, Richard F.
Boggs, Thomas Hale , Jr.
Bohlen, Will
Bodesta Group, Inc.

Bojic, Dragan Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Bokhari, Raza Bokhari, Raza

Bolduc, Frederic Quebec Government Office

Bolz, Jennifer Cayman Islands Department of Tourism

Bom, Cees W.D. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Borland, Lydia Caspian Group, LLC Bormel, Allison CMGRP, Inc.

Borzdijs, Aleksandrs Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Bosfield, Bradley Lincoln

Bosquez Foti, Rafael

Boswell, Joshua

Bahamas Tourist Office

Quebec Government Office

Crowell & Moring International, Ltd.

Botting, Alex Fabiani & Company
Boudreau, Martha Miller Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.

Bowen, Bradford S. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Boyer, Joane Quebec Government Office
Boyle, Angela (t) Scottish Enterprise
Bradley, Alison BLJ Worldwide LTD
Brady, Lauren Ketchum Inc. NY

Bramble, Sylma Brown Caribbean Tourism Organization, USA Inc.

Brand, Joseph L. Patton Boggs, LLP
Breard, Annie Quebec Government Office

Brennan, Janis Foley Hoag, LLP

Brennan, Judy Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Brewer, Maria R. (t) M. Silver Associates, Inc.

Briggs, Michael Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Brolly, Aine Invest Northern Ireland
Brossard, Nora Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc.
Brown, Allison Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Brown, Peter BLJ Worldwide LTD
Brown, Shane M. BLJ Worldwide LTD
Brown, Valery Bahamas Tourist Office
Bryant, Anna Marie Ketchum Inc. NY
Bubar, Raquel Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Buckley, Mary IDA Ireland

Bucknor, Glenton A. Jamaica Tourist Board, Florida

Buddhani, AchirayaTourism Authority of Thailand, New YorkBudzillo, ElzbietaPolish National Tourist Office, New YorkBullock, Stanton (Tony)Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Bulo, Fekadu W. Oromo Liberation Front, North America Office

Buraker, Kenneth Matthew Ketchum Inc. NY

Burd, Gene M. Arnall Golden Gregory, LLP

Burki, Sajjad (t) PTI USA, LLC

Burton, William Arthur Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Butcher (Kim), Linda H. (t)

Butera, James J.

Butler, Jim

Setchum Inc. NY

Butt, Iqbal Ahmad (t)

Korea Economic Institute

Jones Walker, LLP

Ketchum Inc. NY

PTI USA, LLC

Butterfield, R. Ian
Butterfield Carter and Associates
Byrne, Joseph
Tourism Ireland Limited

Caccavale, Anthony Michael Ketchum Inc. NY
Cadogan, Robert (t) Burson-Marsteller

Caggiano, Rachel E. Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Calamaro, Raymond S. Hogan Lovells US LLP
Calascione, Joseph Salvatore Deutsche Telekom, Inc.

Camilleri, Miriam Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Campbell, Stuart Invest Northern Ireland
Canzano, Peter L. Sidley Austin, LLP

Cao, Qing Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Capacchione, Agatha Missy Farren & Associates, Ltd. d/b/a MFA

Carcione, Santina Antonette Ketchum Inc. NY
Cardenas, Jose R. Vision Americas, LLC
Cardona, Carlos Enrique Valladares, Fernando

Carella, Pat DDB Worldwide Communications Group, Inc.

Carlisle, Linda E. White & Case, LLP
Carney, Jerome Quebec Government Office
Carpino, Eugene Fabiani & Company

Carrillo, Marcelo Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Carroll, Philip Thomas Ketchum Inc. NY

Carter, Gavin J. Butterfield Carter and Associates

Carvalho, Alfredo Saraiva Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Cassella, Kelly Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Cassidy, Robert H. Saudi Petroleum International, Inc.
Cassidy, Thomas P. Arnall Golden Gregory, LLP

Castagnetti, David A. (t) Mehlman Vogel Castagnetti, Inc.

Castle, Michael DLA Piper US LLP

Castro, Emily (t) Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Castro, Maria (t) M. Silver Associates, Inc.
Castro, Maria H. Ruder Finn, Inc.

Castro, Mary Rosetta
Bermuda Department of Tourism
Catarineau, Laura R.
Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Cawley, Justin
Picard Kentz & Rowe, LLP

Cenzuales, Giovanni Italian Government Tourist Board, New York

Chadwick, Kirsten A. Fierce, Isakowitz, & Blalock

Chambers, Marie Moe Ketchum Inc. NY

Chan, Donny Eka Malaysian Rubber Export Promotion Council (USA)

Chan, Ih Ming (t) Singapore Economic Development Board

Chan, Jasmine Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Chang, Benjamin (t) Podesta Group, Inc. Hmong Foreign Council Chang, Chong Xue Chang, Jeffrey Dang Hmong Foreign Council Chang, Kao Xong Hmong Foreign Council Korea Business Center Chang, Sunyoung Chanin, Michael H. Bryan Cave, LLP Chapdelaine, Kristin Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Chapski, Jennifer Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Chardavoyne, Nicole A. Qorvis MSL LLC
Charles-St. Jules, Anthea Lorine St. Lucia Tourist Board

Chatrungnopakun, Paworn Tourism Authority of Thailand, Los Angeles

Chauvin, Ashley T. Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Chaw, Kue Hmong Foreign Council

Chen, Hai Tao Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Chen, Janice I-Jier Fonte, Michael Joseph

Chen, Xiaoying Sheryl Singapore Economic Development Board

Cheng, Gang Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Chethan, Preethi Fenton Communications

Chieco, Marisssa Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Childs, Julie Anne Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Chin, Chee Weng Damian Singapore Economic Development Board

Chio, Wen Jie Singapore Tourism Board

Chiu, Dannie Nagm (t) Hong Kong Trade Development Council, Inc.

Cho, YoungsooKorea Business CenterChoi, ByunghunKorea Business CenterChoi, InyoungKorea Business CenterChoi, Kwang SooKorea Business CenterChoi, MichelleDaniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Choi, Mina (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Choi, Myunglae Korea Business Center Choi, Sung Won KBS America, Inc.

Chomsin, Tassanee Tourism Authority of Thailand, Los Angeles
Choo, Xing Jie Singapore Economic Development Board

Chorba, Timothy A. Patton Boggs, LLP
Choudhry, Jeff Nickles Group, LLC

Choynacki, Annette Belgian National Tourist Office

Chryssoulis, Konstantinos Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Chu, Ellen Wei-Hsin CMGRP, Inc.

Chung, Chul Korea International Trade Association, Inc.

Church, Andrew Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Clarkson, Karen VisitBritain
Cilmi, Laura (t) CLS Strategies

Clack, Mark (t) Cassidy & Associates Inc

Clark, Emily CMGRP, Inc. Clarkson, Karen VisitBritain

Clifton, Curt Dickstein Shapiro, LLP Cohen, Dana (t) Burson-Marsteller Ruder Finn, Inc. Cohen, Erica Cohen, Paul Douglas Ketchum Inc. NY Cohen, Yoram Menchem LISCR, LLC Cole, Edward Lawrimore Ketchum Inc. NY Cole, Justin James Fenton Communications Collender, Stanley E. Qorvis MSL LLC

Collinson, J. Nicole Bivens (t) Sandler, Travis & Rosenberg, P.A.
Colon, Carol Lyn Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Colpitts, Jennifer O'Dell Ketchum Inc. NY

Comisky, Ian M. (t) Blank Rome Government Relations, LLC

Conconi, Charles N. Qorvis MSL LLC
Conlon, Michael Invest Northern Ireland
Conrad, Robert Keenan Ketchum Inc. NY
Consky, Lauren (t) DCI Group, LLC
Cook, Kevin Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Cooper, Christopher Potomac Square Group

Cooper, Doral S.

Crowell & Moring International, Ltd.

Corns, Stephanie (t)

Costello, Megan

Sorini, Samet & Associates, LLC

Coursen, Cameron

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Cox, Christine M.

Nelson Mullins Riley & Scarborough, LLP

Coyle, Melissa D.

Crowell & Moring International, Ltd.

Crain, William Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Cresci, Frank W. Monaco Government Tourist Office

Crocker, Thomas E. Alston & Bird, LLP
Crossan, Marguerite (t) Invest Northern Ireland
Cullen, James P. Friends of Sinn Fein, Inc.
Cummings, Jennifer Fratelli Group
Curran, Christopher White & Case, LLP

Curran, ChristopherWhite & Case, LLPCusack, TomEnterprise IrelandCutin, Dario O.Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.Cutts, Matthew D.Patton Boggs, LLP

Cynamon, David J. Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, LLP

D'Agostino, Alfred Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

D'Agostino, Heidi Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

D'Amico, Kathleen Cavanaugh

D'Orazio, Elissa

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Dallaire, Paul

Quebec Government Office

Dana, Mehmet Representative of the Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus

Daniel, Catherine Qorvis MSL LLC

Danisman, Janet Bavarian U.S. Offices for Economic Development, LLC

Dark, Calvin BLJ Worldwide LTD

Dark, II, Ralph Calvin Moroccan-American Center for Policy, Inc.

Darrell, Karin Angelyn Bermuda Department of Tourism

Dastoor, Rustom DDB Worldwide Communications Group, Inc.

Davenport, Rory Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Daviron, Juliette Missy Farren & Associates, Ltd. d/b/a MFA

Davis, Benjamin Camstoll Group, LLC

Davis, Rebecca Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Dawicki, Angela M. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Dawicki, Eric R. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Blank Rome Government Relations, LLC

Dawson, Donald W. Jamaica Tourist Board, Florida
Dawson, Jane Invest Northern Ireland
de Haan, Chris 42West, LLC

De Moraes Rego, Alexandre Pinheiro CDN International, Inc.

Deak, Robert H. Urenco, Inc.

Davis, Ashley E. (t)

Registrant Name **Short Form Name**

Dean, Natalie Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Blank Rome, LLP DeBaecke, Michael (t)

Dehn, Torstein Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Delafield, Christy U.S. Office of the National Coalition of Syrian Revolution and Opposition Forces

DeLeonardis, John Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

DeLorme, Thomas Paul Ketchum Inc. NY

Delpan, Lee A. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Demetriades Jr., George American Business Development Group Dempsey, Amanda Jane Bermuda Department of Tourism

Dempster, Will Qorvis MSL LLC Denison, Donna (t) Cassidy & Associates Inc Dershowitz, Toby Ketchum Inc. NY

Deschauer, John Anthony (t) Levick Strategic Communications

Deschauer, John J., Jr. Patton Boggs, LLP

Desira, Elio Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Global Trading International, Inc. Desverges, Patricia

Diaz, Alice CMGRP, Inc.

Diaz-Balart, Lincoln Western Hemisphere Strategies, LLC

DiGregorio, David South African Tourism Dijkhoff, Brigit Aruba Tourism Authority Dilenschneider, Robert L. Dilenschneider Group, Inc. Dill, Jr., Earlston T. Bermuda Department of Tourism

Dilley, Dean M. Patton Boggs, LLP Dinccetin, Haidun Ruder Finn, Inc.

Dinccetin, Haldun (t) M. Silver Associates, Inc. Dion, Jean Pierre Quebec Government Office South African Tourism Dionisio, Virginia M. Dionne, Marc Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Divigard, Christina Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Dizzia, Greg

Djaleta, Tefera Oromo Liberation Front Foreign Relations Office in North America (OLF-FRONA)

Dobson, Christopher George Jamaica Tourist Board, Florida Dodson-Thompson, Juanita (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Ketchum Inc. NY DoIan Jr., Charles Halliday Alston & Bird, LLP Dole, Robert J. Domingo, Roquena R. Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Donhauser, Thomas Oliver Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Donovan, Sarah DLA Piper US LLP Doran, Seagren CMGRP, Inc.

Locke Lord Strategies, L.P. Doucet, Shane Douglas, Donna Willa-Mae Bermuda Department of Tourism Douglas, Tim (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Dovgal, Dmitriy Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Downey, Thomas J. (t) Downey McGrath Group, Inc. Drake Michael Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc. Drascek, Andraz

Drechsler, Marc Ketchum Inc. NY Dreyer, Kate Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Driscoll, Aileen Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Driska, Kristen Draftfcb

Patton Boggs, LLP Dros, Robert Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc. Druzhkin, Serhiy Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Duboff, Scott Garvey, Schubert & Barer Ducey, Bradley Ketchum Inc. NY Friends of Sinn Fein, Inc. Duffy, Conor Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Dufresne, Bethany Dulle, Oliver A. Oliver A. Dulle Jr. & Company

Dunich, Chelsea DDB Worldwide Communications Group, Inc.

Driver, Michael (t)

Dunn, David E. Patton Boggs, LLP

Durant, Andrew Samuels International Associates, Inc.

Duvall, Phoebe (t)CLS StrategiesDye, Trevin G.JETRO, AtlantaDyer, JamesPodesta Group, Inc.

Dyer, T. Michael (t) Blank Rome Government Relations, LLC

Dyer, Thomas M. (t)

Early, Alexis J.

Patton Boggs, LLP

Ebara, Masashi (t)

JETRO, San Francisco

Ebba, Fido T. Oromo Liberation Front, North America Office

Eberle-Blaylock, Mariana Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Eckstein, Ronald F. Rasky Baerlein Strategic Communications, Inc.

Edmonds, Valerie CMGRP, Inc.
Edwards, James R. MITA Group, Inc.

Eichenauer, Steven Public Strategies Washington, Inc. Einwechter, John P. (t) Greenberg Traurig, LLP

Ekdahl, Kristofer (t) Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Elamer, Basem Mohamed Mohamed Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc. Eler, Ecio Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Ellsworth III, Robert E. Majority Group, LLC

Elwood, Philip (t) Levick Strategic Communications

Emrich, Mitzi Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Engel, Robert B. Hills Stern & Morley, LLP
Engstrom, Lizelda Lopez Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Eno, Koichiro JETRO, New York

Epstein, Anita K. Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, LLP

Epstein, Jonathan M.Holland & KnightEpstein, MatthewCamstoll Group, LLCErb, NicoleWhite & Case, LLP

Erdengiz, Ahmet Representative of the Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus
Ertrem, Cern Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.
Esah, Sieh Malaysian Rubber Export Promotion Council (USA)

Esber, Brett (t) Blank Rome, LLP
Eskeland, Philip D. Korea Economic Institute

Esparza, Yazmine Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Esser, Peter Joseph Christian Representative of German Industry and Trade

Essif, Mason L. (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Estabrook, Aaron Qorvis MSL LLC
Eva, Jonathan Fenton Communications

Evans, Alastair MacKenzie Lloyd's of London Market Representatives

Evich, Peter J. Van Scoyoc Associates, Inc.
Ewing, John Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Ezuka, Saori (t) JETRO, New York

Fa, Lindsay Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Fabiani, James P. Fabiani & Company

Fang, Xu Hai Tian Development U.S.A., Inc. Fannin, Rebecca Hill and Knowlton Strategies, LLC

Farley, Devin Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Farrell, Megan Peck, Madigan, Jones & Stewart, Inc.
Farren Kincheloe, Mary E. Missy Farren & Associates, Ltd. d/b/a MFA

Farris, Brandon Fabiani & Company

Farsakh, Nizar H. General Delegation of the PLO to the US
Faulkner, Charles BGR Government Affairs, LLC
Fay, Robert A. International Registries, Inc.

Fazio, Victor H. Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Feldmayer, Scott Sanitas International, LLC
Fenstermaker, Grace Qorvis MSL LLC
Ferguson, Terence Joseph Scottish Enterprise
Fiedler, Elizabeth Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Fiedler, Elizabeth Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Filatov, Igor Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Fillip, Chris Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Fisher, Bart Steven Law Office of Bart S. Fisher
Fisher, Caryn (t) Korea Economic Institute
Fitzella, James (t) Downey McGrath Group, Inc.

Fitzgerald, Jayne Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Flacks, Abigail Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Flaherty, Robert Ketchum Inc. NY

Fletcher, Kathleen (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Flint, Erica (t) Qorvis MSL LLC Flora, William B. Jr. Hong Kong Tourism Board

Florida, Tomoko (t) JETRO, Chicago

Foley, Blaise Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc.
Foley, Michael Cayman Islands Department of Tourism
Folsom, Roy D. Wexler & Walker Public Policy Associates

Fonte, Michael J.

Fonte, Michael J.

Fonte, Michael Joseph
30 Point Strategies, LLC

Forbes, Allan

Forrest, Thomas

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Fortin, Louise Jochimsen

Quebec Government Office

Foster, Stephanie A.

AB&C Philadelphia, LLC

Foster, William Draftfcb

Francis, Denise M. International Registries, Inc.
Francoeur, Marie Claude (t) Quebec Government Office
Frank, Andrew D. Karv Communications, Inc.

Frank, Ayal American Business Development Group

Frank, Ayal Qorvis MSL LLC
Franklin, Paula Denise Pendleton Geoffrey Weill Associates

Freedman, Meryl Draftfcb

Friedres, Taryn F. Patton Boggs, LLP Friedlander, Ezra Friedlander Group

Friedman, Francine Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP
Friedman, Seth DDB Worldwide Communications Group, Inc.

Fritz, Lindsey Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Froemming, Courtney Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Frowein, Henrike (t) Deutsche Telekom, Inc. Fryer, Bruce Sanitas International, LLC Fujihara, Masaki JETRO, New York JETRO, New York Fujii, Rumi JETRO, Chicago Fukuda, Tatsuya Fuller, Andrea Marie Ketchum Inc. NY Fureigh, Rebecca Fenton Communications Gabriel, Edward M. Gabriel Company, LLC

Gabriel, Edward M.

Gaglio, Whitney

Gagner, Philip A.

Gagnon, Laurence

Gaidaenko, Anna

Gallagher, Terry

Moroccan-American Center for Policy, Inc.

Moroccan-American Center for Policy, Inc.

Moroccan-American Center for Policy, Inc.

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Galvy Public Relations Worldwide

Lou Hammond & Associates, Inc.

Gallagher, William R. International Registries, Inc.
Gallegos, Jorge Luis BLJ Worldwide LTD

Gamal, Islam Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Ganjei, John Qorvis MSL LLC
Garcia, Melanie DLA Piper US LLP
Garin, Jayzel Ruder Finn, Inc.
Garrett, John C. Patton Boggs, LLP

Garvey, Kelsey (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Gaskin, David IDA Ireland

Gaswirth, Jae Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Gauss, Anna Marshall Ketchum Inc. NY
Gavin, Stephen Diaz Patton Boggs, LLP
Gelfond, Noam Ketchum Inc. NY
Gellman, Marvin G. Ketchum Inc. NY

Gentry, James O'Brien Gentry & Scott, LLC

Georgala, Lena Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

George, Maya South African Tourism

George, Perla British Virgin Islands Tourist Board
Gephardt, Richard A. Gephardt Group Government Affairs, LLC

Gerard, Randall Podesta Group, Inc.

Getzug, Steve Hill and Knowlton Strategies, LLC

Gewargis, Natalie Patton Boggs, LLP

Ghadbian, Najib U.S. Office of the National Coalition of Syrian Revolution and Opposition Forces

Ghadouani, Chakib El Mokhtar Moroccan National Tourist Office
Ghannam, Nadia General Delegation of the PLO to the US

Gibson, Mike Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Gigl, Michael Alpine Tourist Office

Gigl, Michael Austrian Tourist Office, Inc.

Gilliland, John R. Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP
Ginther, Jeffrey William Cayman Islands Department of Tourism
Giordano, Natalie Hill and Knowlton Strategies, LLC

Giorgio, Mara
Patton Boggs, LLP
Giovanetti, Isabella
Quebec Government Office
Glassco, Tim
Podesta Group, Inc.

Glover, Robert C. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Glynn, Brian Enterprise Ireland
Glynn, Brian Invest Northern Ireland

Goel, Brij R. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Goh, Chuan Ling Geraldine Singapore Economic Development Board
Goh, Hanyan Singapore Economic Development Board

Goh, Kershing Abu Dhabi Tourism and Culture Authority - New York Branch

Gold, Martin B. Covington & Burling, LLP
Gold, Stephanie J. Hogan Lovells US LLP
Goldfarb, Michael Orion Strategies LLC
Goldfield, H.P. Hogan Lovells US LLP
Goldman, Betsy Goldman, Betsy M.

Goldsmith, George Henry International Remediation Services, LLC

Goldstein, Carole Ketchum Inc. NY
Goldstein, Dana Webster Hudson (t) Just Consulting LLC
Golter, Elizabeth Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Golubitsky, Alexander Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Gomez, Philbert Oliver Singapore Economic Development Board

Gomez, Rosamon Louise Bahamas Tourist Office
Gomm, Anne Fabry Hong Kong Tourism Board
Gonzalez, John Michael Peck, Madigan, Jones & Stewart, Inc.
Gonzalez, Manuel Cayman Islands Department of Tourism

Gonzalez, Sabina Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Goode, Michael Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc.

Goodloe, Peter M. Sidley Austin, LLP
Goodman, Adam Ketchum Inc. NY
Goodwin, Edward Enterprise Ireland

Goodwin, Jahaira Cayman Islands Department of Tourism

Goodwin, Nicholas Reid CMGRP, Inc.

Goold, James A.

Govington & Burling, LLP
Gordon, Douglas S.

Gordon, John

Gordon, Kelly

Gosbee, Jeremy K.

Covington & Burling, LLP
Fenton Communications
Fenton Communications
Arnall Golden Gregory, LLP
Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Goszczynski, Jacek Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Goto, Katsuyoshi JETRO, New York Goulart, Kimberly Raben Group, LLC

Gould, Kevin Conover + Company Communications, Inc.
Gould, Michael Washington Research & Analysis, LLC

Goulding, Kate Qorvis MSL LLC
Graig, Ian C. Global Policy Group, Inc.

Grainger, Clive Henry Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Grajek, Michelle Kurdistan Regional Government - Liaison Office - USA

Gran, Beate Christin Innovation Norway
Granwell, Alan Winston DLA Piper US LLP

Graves, Christopher J Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Gray III, William H. Gray Global Strategies, Inc.

Grebenuks, Vladimirs Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Green, Karen Goldmeier Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP
Green, Leslie Cayman Islands Department of Tourism

Green, Thomas C.Sidley Austin, LLPGreenberg, Eldon V.C.Garvey, Schubert & BarerGreene, JasonJETRO, San Francisco

Greener, Ted (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Greenwood, Maryscott (t) McKenna Long & Aldridge, LLP

Gregory, Megan JWI, LLC

Grewer, Shannon McManus Locke Lord Strategies, L.P.
Grieboski, Joseph K Just Consulting LLC
Griffis, Kevin (t) Podesta Group, Inc.

Griffith, Lanny BGR Government Affairs, LLC
Griffith, Spencer S. Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Grillo, Ryan DCI Group, LLC

Grool, Robert Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Gross, Joshua Glover Park Group, LLC
Grozalsky, Jill Qorvis MSL LLC
Guemes, Delfina Ruder Finn, Inc.

Guest, Richard A. (t)

Guida, Florigio Antonio

Guinn, Robert

Guirguis, Ronald P.

Native American Rights Fund
International Registries, Inc.

JETRO, New York

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Gunset, Joseph P.

Gusikoff, Jennifer Tara

Gusikoff, Jennifer Tara

Guiterrez, Michelle J.

Lloyd's of London Market Representatives

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Guven, Sertac Representative of the Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus Guyvan, Oleksandr Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Habegger, Peter William Ketchum Inc. NY

 Haber, Leo
 World Zionist Organization - American Section, Inc.

 Haddunya, Salasiah
 Malaysian Industrial Development Authority

Hamajima, Sachiko JETRO, Los Angeles JETRO, San Francisco Hamano, Yusuke Hamidi, Saori JETRO, San Francisco Hamidi, Yasmin Fenton Communications Hamilton Jr., William W. Fenton Communications Hamisevicz, Nicholas Korea Economic Institute Hammond, Lou Rena Lou Hammond & Associates, Inc. Han, Allegra Covington & Burling, LLP Han, Taesik Korea Business Center Hanczor, Kristin Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Hang, Sui Yan Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Hanley, Gary Invest Northern Ireland
Hanna, Denise Locke Lord Strategies, L.P.
Hansen, Harald Innovation Norway

Hanson, Kristi K. Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Hardeman, Rajene Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Hardesty, Cameron E. Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Harding, John Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Hardtman, Jamel Anthony
Hardy, Laura W.
Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Harnpanpongse, Pintida
Tourism Authority of Thailand, New York

Harper, Cheryl Ann Victoria Jamaica Tourist Board, Florida

Qorvis MSL LLC Harrell, Sarah Maria Harris, Laurence E. Patton Boggs, LLP Harris, Louise Ruder Finn, Inc. Harris, Marshall F. Alston & Bird, LLP Harris, Robert W. Glover Park Group, LLC Ketchum Inc. NY Hart, Brian Christopher Hart, Colin M. BLJ Worldwide LTD Hartley, Gregg (t) Cassidy & Associates Inc Sanitas International, LLC Harvin, Christopher (t)

Hasenfus, Kedsarin Tourism Authority of Thailand, New York

Dickstein Shapiro, LLP Hastert, J. Dennis Hastings, Jay D. Hastings, Jay Donald Hatch, Erin Podesta Group, Inc. Haughian, Andrea Invest Northern Ireland Jones Walker, LLP Havens, Arnold I. Hawkins, Betty L. Newinco, Inc. Hawkins, Tamika Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Hayes, Christopher

Hayes, Paraic IDA Ireland

Haznedar, Bulent Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Healy, Michelle (t) Invest Northern Ireland

 Hecht, Timothy P.
 Hecht, Spencer & Associates, Inc.

 Hecht, William H.
 Hecht, Spencer & Associates, Inc.

Hedberg, James I. Deutsche Telekom, Inc.
Heflin, Charles Locke Lord Strategies, L.P.

Hegg, Richard Venable, LLP

Heinan, Thomas F. International Registries, Inc.
Henderson, Rachel (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Hendrie, Karen Invest Northern Ireland Hengesbach, Kelly Just Consulting LLC Henter, Christine Sohar (t) Squire Sanders (US) LLP. Her, James Hmong Foreign Council Her, Soua Xue Hmong Foreign Council Herlein, Jennifer (t) Quebec Government Office Herrera, Karla Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Herrmann, Alexander Switzerland Tourism Hersh, Sarah Kissko CMGRP, Inc. Hill, Katie BLJ Worldwide LTD

Hirota, Shin JETRO, Los Angeles
Hirsch, Peter Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Hix, Dylan Benjamin Wiley Rein, LLP

Hoak-Kagey, Laura Kobe Trade Information Office Hobert, Timothy D. Fenton Communications

Hodgson, Christina L. Cayman Islands Department of Tourism

Hoff, Paul S.Garvey, Schubert & BarerHolland, MichaelDaniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Holley, Robert Michael Moroccan-American Center for Policy, Inc.

Holloway, Michael Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Holly, Josh Podesta Group, Inc.
Holt, Terry HDMK, LLC
Holtzman, Michael BLJ Worldwide LTD
Holwill, Claudia Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Hong, Junghee Korea National Tourism Organization, New Jersey

Hong, Yongtaek Korea Business Center Hoppin, Robert C. Hillenby, LLC Horita, Noriyasu JETRO, New York Hornbuckle, Laura Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Horowitz, Daniel Fleishman-Hillard, Inc. HoSang, Judith CMGRP. Inc JETRO, New York Hoshino, Kaori Hoskinson, Samuel M. JWI, LLC

Houde, Alain Quebec Government Office
Houk, Ashley Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.
Hould, Jean-Francois Quebec Government Office
Houston III, Willam H. Sorini, Samet & Associates, LLC
Howard, Gregory Allen Conover + Company Communications, Inc.
Huang, Qing China Daily Distribution Corporation
Huang, Tracy T. Crowell & Moring International, Ltd.

Huda, Md Najmul Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Huddleston, Walter D. Hecht, Spencer & Associates, Inc.

Hudson, Greg Qorvis MSL LLC

Huebschle, Wolfgang Bavarian U.S. Offices for Economic Development, LLC

Huffman, Katharine Raben Group, LLC

Hughes, Joanna Kathryn Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

 Hughes, Sarah-Anne
 Invest Northern Ireland

 Hui, Ma
 China National Tourist Office

 Hummel, Allyson
 Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

 Hummel, Carley
 Hill and Knowlton Strategies, LLC

Hunter, IanInvest Northern IrelandHussein, HassounaArab Information CenterHussong, AnnetteDeutsche Telekom, Inc.

Hutcheson, Ron Hill and Knowlton Strategies, LLC

Hutchins, Coleman Roest Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.

Hutton, Kristin (t) Lou Hammond & Associates, Inc.

Hyman, Lester S. Hyman, Lester S.

Iantchichine, SergeCommonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.Ibrahim, Taufik Anuar (t)Malaysian Industrial Development AuthorityIchikawa, MotoCommonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Igel, Vanessa Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Ilhan, Okan Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Imbeau, Sebastien Quebec Government Office

Inforzato, Ralph JETRO, Chicago

Intrachooto, Chad Tourism Authority of Thailand, New York Inuishi, Tomoko Japan National Tourism Organization

Iqbal, Mohammad Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Irons, Amanda (t)Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc.Irons, ToddOgilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Irwin, Kathryn Maniatis, Gregory A.

 Ishak, Azham
 Malaysia Tourism Promotion Board

 Isom, Melissa A.
 Quebec Government Office

Israeli, Hasia World Zionist Organization - American Section, Inc.

Jackson, Douglas JWI, LLC

Jackson, Jaimon Maurice Watts Partners (J.C. Watts Companies)

 Jacobberger, Dean
 South African Tourism

 Jacobs, Barry
 Jacobs, Barry

 Jacobs, Brenda A.
 Sidley Austin, LLP

Jacobs, Geertrui Tourist Office for Flanders, Belgium - New York Office

Jacquemart, HirokoTachibana JETRO, New York

Jafarzadeh, Alireza National Council of Resistance of Iran - U.S. Representative Office (NCRI-US)

Jamal, Shahid Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Jang, Mira Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

 Jankowsky, Joel
 Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

 Janzen, Bernd
 Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Jeavons, Kathleen Stone Ketchum Inc. NY

 Jegnaradze, Zaur
 Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

 Jemmott, Shone
 Abu Dhabi Tourism and Culture Authority - New York Branch

Jennings, Lauren Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Jensen, Paul CMGRP, Inc.

Jeon, MisungKorea Business CenterJeon, SanghyunKorea Business CenterJesse, MattBryan Cave, LLP

Jo, Hak Hee (t) Korea International Trade Association, Inc.

Johansson, Christina Emmy Heinze VisitDenmark

Johnson, Joel Glover Park Group, LLC

Johnson, Ralph R. (t) Innovative Global Initiatives and Solutions, LLC Johnson IV, Charles W. Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Johnston, Mark Andrew Invest Northern Ireland

Jones, Jewel Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Jones, John Henry Invest Northern Ireland

Jones, Joseph Jonathon Peck, Madigan, Jones & Stewart, Inc.

Jones, Robert C. Alston & Bird, LLP

Jones, Tina Cayman Islands Department of Tourism

Joong, Wendy Ketchum Inc. NY

Joshi, Uttank India Tourism, Los Angeles
Jurewicz, Witold DLA Piper US LLP
Kadzik, Peter J. (t) Dickstein Shapiro, LLP
Kakiuchi, Masao Kobe Trade Information Office
Kalinowski, Keith Quebec Government Office
Kalman, Zachary Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Kaludov, Krasimir Dimitrov Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Kamal, Irfan Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Kandel, Marissa Cherson Ketchum Inc. NY
Kang, Min K. Korea Economic Institute

Kang, OK Hee Korea National Tourism Organization, Los Angeles

Kang, Sang Yeob Korea Business Center
Kang, Young Soo Korea Business Center
Kaplun, Michael Fratelli Group

Kapoor, Aditya Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Karatnycky, Adrian Myrmidon Group, LLC

Kariuki, David Kiratu Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Karlin-Neumann, Zev
West Wing Writers, LLC
Karr, Valerie
BLJ Worldwide LTD
Karter, Andrew
Karv Communications, Inc.
Kassim, Mohamed Salleh Bin Mohd
American Palm Oil Council
Katz, Jason
Tool Shed Group, LLC
Katz, Peter
Austrian Tourist Office, Inc.
Kauders, Andrew
Podesta Group, Inc.

Kaufman, Lauren Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc.

Kaur, Jaspreet Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Kavadeles, Peter Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Kawada, MioJETRO, New YorkKawamoto, Kenichi (t)JETRO, New YorkKawauchi, TakuyukiJETRO, Chicago

Kay, Michael G.Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.Kaya, YusufCommonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Kayali, Tareq (t) General Delegation of the PLO to the US Kehoe, Louise Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

 Kelley, Michael Johnson
 Moffett Group, LLC

 Kellner, Gary A.
 Mariner Group

 Kent Jr, Donald H.
 Nickles Group, LLC

Kerner, Sarah Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Kesberg, Christian Austrian Trade Commission in the U.S., Southern Region Ketsbaia, Avtandil Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Khalil, Oubab U.S. Office of the National Coalition of Syrian Revolution and Opposition Forces

Khalsa, Nirankar Singapore Tourism Board

Khan, Mohammad N. (t)

Khan, Sherry

PTI USA, LLC

Khan, Sherry Safdar (t)

PTI USA, LLC

PTI USA, LLC

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Kho, Stephen Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Khvedelidze, Parmen Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Kiernan, Kimberly CMGRP, Inc.

Kikvadze, Zurab Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Kim, Abraham Korea Economic Institute
Kim, Dongjun Korea Business Center
Kim, Eric Ketchum Inc. NY
Kim, Ho Joon Korea Business Center

Kim, Jeongah Korea National Tourism Organization, New Jersey

Korea Business Center Kim, Jijin Kim, Jongkyung Korea Business Center Korea Business Center Kim, Jung Hyun Kim, Ki Joon Korea Business Center Kim, Sang Young Korea Economic Institute Korea Economic Institute Kim. Sukhan Kim, Sung Jae Korea Business Center Kim, Taegyun Korea Business Center Thomas Capitol Partners, Inc. Kim, Thomas S. Kim, Won-Ho Korea Economic Institute Quebec Government Office Kimball, Joan Marie

Kimura, Keiichi JETRO, Atlanta Kimura, Makoto (t) JETRO, Houston Kimura, Tadaaki (t) JETRO, New York Kimura, Yoichi JETRO, San Francisco King, Anthony Carson Jamaica Tourist Board, Florida Kingham, Niahm Invest Northern Ireland Kinney, Maura Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Kishimoto, Kentaro JETRO, New York Kissane, Jack Enterprise Ireland Klempay, Daniel Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Klenet, Russell Davidoff Hutcher & Citron, LLP
Klenet, Scott Davidoff Hutcher & Citron, LLP

Kline, Laura CMGRP, Inc. Klinger, Meredith (t) Ruder Finn, Inc.

Knobloch, Leslie Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc.

Knox, Lauren Peterson Ketchum Inc. NY

Knuti, Erikka Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Ko, Il HoonKorea Business CenterKobayashi, NagisaJETRO, New YorkKobussen, MathewDaniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Kochman, John M. (t) French Film Office/Unifrance USA
Koh, Hui Min Deborah Singapore Economic Development Board

Kojo, Daisuke JETRO, Chicago
Kolb, Kristine Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Koneschusky, Andrew (t) CLS Strategies

Kontos, Michael Hill and Knowlton Strategies, LLC
Koolman, Clovis C. Aruba Tourism Authority
Kopp, Jonathan H. (t) Ketchum Inc. NY
Kor, Sabrina (Ya-Rei) Far East Trade Services, Inc.
Kosnar, Andrew Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Kosygina, Julia Ketchum Inc. NY Kotcher, Raymond Ketchum Inc. NY

Kotlanger, Meghan Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Kotova, Anna Ketchum Inc. NY

Kovtanuks, Aleksandrs Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Kreischer, Anna Marie Ketchum Inc. NY
Krepps, Chelsea Ketchum Inc. NY

Kuboi, Ryoichi Osaka University, San Francisco Office

Kudelko, Karen (t) Patton Boggs, LLP

Kulyabin, Stanislav (t)Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.Kumar, ManteshwarCommonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.Kumar, NeerajSingapore Economic Development Board

Kumar, Suniel Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Kumar, Suniel Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Kumar, Sunil Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Kunimatsu, Akihito (t) NHK Cosmomedia America, Inc. Kuntz, Jessica Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Kurfeessaa, Leenjiso Horo Oromo Liberation Front Foreign Relations Office in North America (OLF-FRONA)

Kurz, Jonathan L. JWI, LLC

Kutler, Edward Mercury Public Affairs, LLC/dba Mercury/Clark & Weinstock

Kuykendall, Gregory J., PC

Kuza, Waclaw Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc. Kuznetsov, Edward Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Kwon, Joong HunKorea Business CenterKwon, KyoungmooKorea Business CenterKwon, Oh SungKorea Business CenterKwon, Se YoungKorea Business CenterKyle III, GeorgeBrunswick Group, LLCKyzyk, RomanMyrmidon Group, LLC

L'Esperance, Nicole Fratelli Group

La Rosa, Berta Olivier Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

 Lacey, Kathleen
 Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

 Lagana, Gregory
 Qorvis MSL LLC

 Lai, Erica
 Covington & Burling, LLP

 Lake, Jennifer Anne
 Independent Diplomat, Inc.

 Lam, Michelle
 Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Lamb, Erika Soto Ketchum Inc. NY

Lamourt, Korin Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc.
Lampe, Sean JETRO, San Francisco

Lampkin, Marc Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, LLP

Lane, Lauren CMGRP, Inc.

lantchichine, Serge Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Lao, Ly (Phai Thun Li)Hmong Foreign CouncilLapia Jr., Joseph A.Bryan Cave, LLP

Lapinski, Mariusz Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Larrain, Maria Gracia (t)

Larson, Alan

Covington & Burling, LLP

Laschever, Ann Rebecca

Geoffrey Weill Associates

Lauer, Matthew Jay

Qorvis MSL LLC

Laughlin, Gregory H. Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, LLP

Law, Michael A. (t)

Hong Kong Tourism Board

Law, Michael A. (t)

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Lawrence-Vaca, JessicaPodesta Group, Inc.Laws, George BenjaminDaniel J. Edelman, Inc.Lawter, John JosephKetchum Inc. NY

Layton, Sean Lou Hammond & Associates, Inc.
Le, Annie Quebec Government Office
LeBaron, Joseph E. (t) Patton Boggs, LLP

LeBaron, Joseph E. (t) Patton Boggs, LLP
Leddicotte, Matthew S. White & Case, LLP

Lee, Bridget Hong Kong Trade Development Council, Inc.

Lee, Dong Ki Korea International Trade Association, Inc.
Lee, Edison Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Lee, Hee Sang (t)Korea Business CenterLee, Hyunkyounglee (t)Parter International, Inc.Lee, JerchinFar East Trade Services, Inc.

Lee, Ka Wai Hong Kong Trade Development Council, Inc.

Lee, Seunghee Korea Business Center

Lee, Soo Boo Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Lee, SujungKorea Business CenterLee, Sung GiKorea Business CenterLee, Sung HunKorea Business CenterLee, SungnyungKorea Business CenterLee, Teng ZaHmong Foreign Council

Lee, Weisheng (t) Singapore Economic Development Board

 Lee, Yee
 Hmong Foreign Council

 Lee, Yer
 Hmong Foreign Council

 Lefort-Knowles, Daniele
 Quebec Government Office

Lehman, KathrynHolland & KnightLehrman, LouFabiani & CompanyLeibner, Michael AloysiusMoffett Group, LLC

Lekwa, Claire Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Lengyeltoti, Denise Ketchum Inc. NY

Levin, Josh (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Levine, Kenneth S.

Levine & Company
Levine, Solomon A.

Qorvis MSL LLC
Levinson, K. Riva

KRL International, LLC
Levinson, Lauren Kerry Glassner

Ketchum Inc. NY
Levinson, Lawrence E.

DLA Piper US LLP

Levinson, Melissa World Zionist Organization - American Section, Inc.

Levite, Alexandra Ketchum Inc. NY
Levy, Robin Ketchum Inc. NY
Lewin, Andrew Podesta Group, Inc.
Lewis, Andrew Graham Independent Diplomat, Inc.

Lewis, Katherine Mercury Public Affairs, LLC/dba Mercury/Clark & Weinstock

Lewis, Lisa Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Li, Tang Yan Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Liang, Angie Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Liberman, Shanna MichelleKetchum Inc. NYLiebermann, MarkGeoffrey Weill AssociatesLight, Meredith (t)Ogilvy Public Relations WorldwideLim, DivineSingapore Tourism BoardLim, Jaegeol (t)Korea Business CenterLim, SoojuKorea Business Center

Lin, John Zhihong Singapore Economic Development Board

Lindbergh, Magnus VisitSweden

Linden, Maggie Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Lindenauer, Jennifer Fenton Communications
Lineberger, John Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Ling, Margaret R.Ogilvy Public Relations WorldwideLing, Yuan ChunSingapore Economic Development BoardLiu, LianChina Daily Distribution CorporationLiu, ZuoyiChina Daily Distribution Corporation

Lloreda, NicolasSidley Austin, LLPLo, KerHmong Foreign CouncilLobel, Hannah KruppKetchum Inc. NY

Loeffler, Tom Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Loell, Keith Draftfcb

Logan, John Invest Northern Ireland
Lopez, Istvan Aruba Tourism Authority

Lopina, Brian Thompson Advisory Group, LLC

Lorenz, Douglas Russo Marsh & Rogers
Loud, Edward P. DLA Piper US LLP

Lowe, Jerry Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Lowe, Zachary (t)CLS StrategiesLowry, KathleenFleishman-Hillard, Inc.Lubanovici, MirceaLubanovici, MirceaLubman, SarahBrunswick Group, LLC

Lucky, Orutu Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Ludington, ThomasCayman Islands Department of TourismLudlum, NicholasOgilvy Public Relations WorldwideLukstat, RichardOgilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Lumet, Michele Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Luna, Gina Maria Patrice Bermuda Department of Tourism

Luongo, Elena (t) Galletto, Giacomo Lyall, Alexander Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.

Lyman, Marissa Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Lymburner, Benoit Quebec Government Office

Lynam, Clare B. CMGRP, Inc.

Lynch, Colm (t) Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc.

Ma, Jianzhong Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Macanas, Anacleto M. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

 MacDonald, Bonnie
 Ketchum Inc. NY

 Mack, Rene
 CMGRP, Inc.

Mackey, Paris Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
MacLean, Matthew Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, LLP

MacNeill, Richard Dana Ketchum Inc. NY

Madigan, Peter T. Peck, Madigan, Jones & Stewart, Inc.

Madow, Gena Fenton Communications

Maeda, Jun Manufactured Imports and Investment Promotion Organization (MIPRO)

Magnani, Eugenio Italian Government Tourist Board (ENIT), Los Angeles

Maietta, Rosanna Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.
Maitland, Guy Edison Clay International Registries, Inc.
Mallaghan, Aine Invest Northern Ireland

Maloney, Kevin Dutko Worldwide, LLC d/b/a Dutko Grayling

Mamou, Tamer National Change Party

Manassero, Dennis Italian Government Tourist Board, New York

Mancini, Elaine (t)

Parter International, Inc.

Mangas, Robert J.

Dickstein Shapiro, LLP

Mangi, Michael Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Mann, Melissa C. Urenco, Inc.

Manning, Marie (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide BGR Government Affairs, LLC Mantz, Jonathan Manzullo, Donald A. Korea Economic Institute Fabiani & Company Marino, John (t) Cassidy & Associates Inc Mark, Molly (t) Marolla, Michael Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Marquis, Eric Quebec Government Office Marshall, Hazen Clay Nickles Group, LLC

Martin, Caitlin Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Martin, Terry DDB Worldwide Communications Group, Inc.

Martinez, Jessica Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Martira, Nancy
Masi, Kara
Fenton Communications
Mason, Stacey
Harbour Group, LLC
Masters, Debra Gail
Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Masters, Richard
Qorvis MSL LLC

Mastin, Jennifer E. Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Matcham, David International Underwriting Association of London

Mathias, Robert F. Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Matsunoshita, Shuho (t)JETRO, New YorkMatsushita, MihoJETRO, New YorkMattingly, Thomas JosephLaw Office of Bart S. Fisher

Maria I. W. Children and Colored and Color

Maxted, Tomi Mikael Beckerman

Maya, Raquel Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Mayers, Peter Barbados Investment & Development Corp. Barbados Tourism

Mayorga, David Andres Qorvis MSL LLC

Mays, Caroline (t) General Delegation of the PLO to the US

McArthur, Michael Charles Scottish Enterprise

McAward, Patrick J.Saudi Petroleum International, Inc.McCarthy, JustinPeck, Madigan, Jones & Stewart, Inc.

McCartin, Muftiah Covington & Burling, LLP

McCauley, Edward J. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

McCollum, Jonathan Davidoff Hutcher & Citron, LLP McConnaughey, David T. (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

 McConnell, Mark S.
 Hogan Lovells US LLP

 McConville, Christine Allyson
 Ketchum Inc. NY

 McConville, Colin
 Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

 McCoy, Charlotte (t)
 CLS Strategies

 McCoy, Tidal W. (t)
 McMark, LLC

 McCurdy, John
 Invest Northern Ireland

 McDermoth, Mark
 Jamaica Tourist Board, Florida

McDonagh, Paul Abu Dhabi Tourism and Culture Authority - New York Branch

McDonald, Jackson C. JWI, LL.

McGovern, Sean Lloyd's of London Market Representatives

McGrath, Raymond J. (t)

McGurn, Christopher M. (t)

McHale, Stephen (t)

McHugh, Philip

McIntyre, William

McKay, K. Laurie

Downey McGrath Group, Inc.

Patton Boggs, LLP

Enterprise Ireland

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Dickstein Shapiro, LLP

McKee, Catherine Draftfcb

McKenna, Aidan Invest Northern Ireland McKenna, Kelly CMGRP, Inc.

McKew, Molly Kathleen Fianna Strategies, LLC
McLean, Charles Portland PR Inc.
McLean, Matthew JWI, LLC

McMillen, Jeffrey D. Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

McPartland, John Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

McWilliams, AlanaVision Americas, LLCMeagher, ThomasJETRO, New YorkMedina, KerrySingapore Tourism BoardMeikle, Terry J.Beef + Lamb New Zealand, Ltd.Meira, ClaudioOgilvy Public Relations WorldwideMerran, JordanaMoroccan-American Center for Policy, Inc.

Merrigan, John A. DLA Piper US LLP

Messmer, Michael Gephardt Group Government Affairs, LLC

Metcalfe, Alison Tourism Ireland Limited

Metrokin, Todd Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Meyers, Justin Nelson Mullins Riley & Scarborough, LLP

Michaelson, Martin Hogan Lovells US LLP
Michel, Robert H. Hogan Lovells US LLP
Miers, Harriet (t) Locke Lord Strategies, L.P.

Miesowitz, Sabrina Ariel Lloyd's of London Market Representatives

Miglionico-Phipps, Kerri Ann Ketchum Inc. NY

Mignott, Roger D. Jamaica Tourist Board, Florida
Miller, Kimberly (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Mills, Amanda Ruder Finn, Inc.

Minailenko, Andrejs Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Mingione, Anthony (t)

Blank Rome, LLP

Minnick, Walter C.

Majority Group, LLC

Minton, Morris Matthew Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Mintz, Richard I. Harbour Group, LLC

Mirahor, Ibrahim Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Mirijanian, PeterPatton Boggs, LLPMirijanian, PeterSanitas International, LLCMirijanian, Peter G.Arnall Golden Gregory, LLP

Mirza, Mohammad Akram (t) PTI USA, LLC Mitchell, Michael Orion Strategies LLC Mittleman, Ari Roberti + White, LLC Miyazaki, Atsufumi JETRO, New York Miyazaki, Takaya (t) JETRO, Los Angeles Mizuno, Ryo JETRO, New York JETRO, New York Mizutani, Koichi Moaney, Gail L. Ruder Finn, Inc.

Moeller, James Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Moffett, Anthony J. Moffett Group, LLC

Moh, Josephine Yu Ying Singapore Economic Development Board

Moller, Sidsel Godshaw VisitDenmark

Monagan, Matthew (t) Lou Hammond & Associates, Inc.

Monfrini, Robert W. Tourism Australia
Moon, Seo Young Korea Business Center
Moore, Eoin Enterprise Ireland
Moore, Riley Podesta Group, Inc.
Moore, W. John Qorvis MSL LLC

Morain, Anthony Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Moran, Matthew Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Morehead, Helen Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Mores, MatthewOgilvy Public Relations WorldwideMorgan, IreneDestination New South WalesMorgan, JeremyFenton Communications

Morgan, Lance Ian CMGRP, Inc.

Morgan, Michael H. (t)

Morgenstern, David

Moritz, Janelle M. (t)

Morooka, Kenichi

Potomac Square Group
Podesta Group, Inc.
Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.
JETRO, New York

Morscheck, Peter Hill and Knowlton Strategies, LLC
Moschella, William Brownstein Hyatt Farber Schreck, LLP

Mudallali, Amal Bridges International Group

Muekalia, Jardo US FED Group

Mullen, Erick Mercury Public Affairs, LLC/dba Mercury/Clark & Weinstock

Mullen, Kellie Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Mullins, Roisin Enterprise Ireland

Mullins, Tara Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Mulqueen, John Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc.

Munson, Naomi Decter Beckerman

Murday, Peter John Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Murphy, Aaron Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Murphy, Daniel R. BGR Government Affairs, LLC

Murphy, Morgan F.

International Trade & Development Agency, Inc.

Murry, Roger

Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Musat, Grace (t)

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Mussell, Stephanie Ketchum Inc. NY

Musteric, Marc J. Fukuoka Center for Overseas Commerce in America Nabi, Hamada Abdel Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Nadeau, Jerome Quebec Government Office Nagai, Shingo (t) JETRO, New York

 Nagey, Stefan
 Qorvis MSL LLC

 Naim, Claudia
 Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

 Nakagawa, Kentaro (t)
 JETRO, Los Angeles

 Nakajima, Daiki
 JETRO, New York

Nakaya, Ryuzo (t) Fukuoka Center for Overseas Commerce in America

Nakazono, MasashiJETRO, San FranciscoNaple, Michael AnthonyDaniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Narayanan Nair, Jeyasigan P. Malaysian Industrial Development Authority
Nardone, Silverio Italian Government Tourist Board, New York

Nardotti, Michael J. Jr. Patton Boggs, LLP Narita, Tatsuji JETRO, New York

Narongchaisakun, Lert Tourism Authority of Thailand, Los Angeles

Naru, Stephen R. Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.

Ndwiga, Damien K Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Nelson, Chris Ketchum Inc. NY

Nestorov, Moroslav Todorov Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Neuffer, Garth D. Moroccan-American Center for Policy, Inc.

 Neusner, Noam
 30 Point Strategies, LLC

 Newberry, Edward J.
 Patton Boggs, LLP

 Newell, Marcia B.
 Newinco, Inc.

Ng, Aik Wye (t) M. Silver Associates, Inc.
Ng, Aik Wye Ruder Finn, Inc.

 Ng, Chew Wee
 Singapore Economic Development Board

 Ng, Tat Peng Paul
 Singapore Economic Development Board

Ng Boon, Tong Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Nguyen, Anh JETRO, San Francisco

Nichols, April Mason Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc.

 Nickles, Don
 Nickles Group, LLC

 Nicols, Christina Marie Mazzola
 Ketchum Inc. NY

 Nielsen, Anna
 VisitDenmark

Niklova, Pavla Czech Center, New York

Nishimatsu, Takuya Japan National Tourism Organization

Noh, Ji Young KBS America, Inc.

Noh, Wee Seng Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.
Nolan, Kevin Dutko Worldwide, LLC d/b/a Dutko Grayling

Nordwind, William R.

Venable, LLP
Norfolk, Jeffrey
Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Noriega, Roger F.
Vision Americas, LLC
Norman, Caffey W.
Patton Boggs, LLP

Notsinneh, Josefina Ramirez Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Novoa, Phillip Ruder Finn, Inc.

Nurnberger, Ralph D. Nurnberger & Associates, Inc.

Nyandak, Lobsang Office of Tibet

O'Brien, Brett Glover Park Group, LLC
O'Brien, David O'Brien Gentry & Scott, LLC
O'Carroll, Chad (t) Korea Economic Institute

O'Connell, Emily Rasky Baerlein Strategic Communications, Inc.
O'Connell, Janice M. Gephardt Group Government Affairs, LLC

O'Donnell, Jr., John Mariner Group
O'Donoghue, William Fenton Communications
O'Gorman, Catherine Mary Anne Ketchum Inc. NY
O'Leary, Jim Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

O'Neill, Joseph P. Public Strategies Washington, Inc.

O'Toole, Peter J. Peter O'Toole, LLC
Ogawa, Hiroko JETRO, San Francisco
Oh, Jae Ho (t) Korea Business Center
Okada, Toshiro JETRO, San Francisco
Okano, Yusuke JETRO, Chicago
Okui, Kohei JETRO, Chicago

Okuya, Toshikazu (t) JETRO, New York

Okwuosa, Osy Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Olave, David (t) Sandler, Travis & Rosenberg, P.A.

Olesya, Arsenicheva Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Oleynik, Ronald A. Holland & Knight

Oleynik, Veronica
Olinger, John Peter (t)
Downey McGrath Group, Inc.
Olivier, Alain (t)
Olsen, Adam Scott
Olson, David Andrew (t)
Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Downey McGrath Group, Inc.
Quebec Government Office
Sconset Strategies, LLC
Sandler, Travis & Rosenberg, P.A.

Olson, Grant A. DCI Group, LLC

Olson, Madlene Marston Webb & Associates
Omer, Amal (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Opsomer, Liliane Tourist Office for Flanders, Belgium - New York Office

Orduz, Juan Esteban Colombian Coffee Federation, Inc.

Oresman, Matthew S. Patton Boggs, LLP
Orlowek, Charles Quebec Government Office

Orme, Christopher VisitBritain

Orr, John H. AB&C Philadelphia, LLC
Ortega, Jamie Fenton Communications
Ortiz, Eunic Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.

Orutu, Lucky Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Oshima, Kentaro JETRO, New York

Ota, Yoshinobu Japan National Tourism Organization, Los Angeles
Ottaviano, Pasquale Diego Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Oun, Lo-Cam United Lao Council for Peace, Freedom and Reconstruction (ULCPFR)

Overstreet, Larry L. Oliver A. Dulle Jr. & Company

Ozcan, Fazli Yurter CHP Representation to the United States, LLC

Pacheco, Maria Portland PR Inc.

Pak, Susan Jin Quebec Government Office

Pama, Yadvinder Singh Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

 Panagi, KayAnn N.
 Ketchum Inc. NY

 Pape, Stuart M.
 Patton Boggs, LLP

 Paquette, Daniel
 Quebec Government Office

Parenti, Gary Mariner Group
Parikh, Ashini Ketchum Inc. NY

Parisella, John Edward Quebec Government Office

Park, ChanmiKetchum Inc. NYPark, Dong HyungKorea Business CenterPark, Jun GweKorea Business CenterPark, Yoon S.Korea Economic Institute

Parker, Jessica CMGRP, Inc.

Parry, John Lloyd's of London Market Representatives

Parter, Alan S. (t) Parter International, Inc.

Parven, Scott Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Patel, Urvi J. Harbour Group, LLC
Patru, Edwin DCI Group, LLC

Paul, Jordan ChristopherMoroccan-American Center for Policy, Inc.Paulsen, ZacharyAkin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLPPaxon, L. WilliamAkin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Pearson, RachelPearson & AssociatesPell, Owen C.White & Case, LLPPelofsky, Jeremy L.Ketchum Inc. NYPena, Ana SaraiBLJ Worldwide LTDPereira, ShanaTourism QueenslandPerez, RobertFenton Communications

Perkinson (Goode), Catherine Ann Gephardt Group Government Affairs, LLC

Pertierra, Jose Pertierra & Toro, P.C.

Peterson, Charles H. Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, LLP

Peterson, Justin (t)DCI Group, LLCPetron, David S.Sidley Austin, LLPPetruzzello, Michael J.Qorvis MSL LLC

Petti, Agostino Italian Government Tourist Board, New York

Phan, Kim (t) Arnall Golden Gregory, LLP

Phares, Meredith CMGRP, Inc.

Phat, Richard Hou Hee Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.
Phatak, Vasant Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Phelgyal, Ngawang Office of Tibet

Phifer, Franklin C. Hecht, Spencer & Associates, Inc.

Phillips, Steven R.

Picard, B. Donovan

Picard Kentz & Rowe, LLP

Picard, William E.D.

Pickup, James

DLA Piper US LLP

Pickup, James

DLA Piper US LLP

Pietras, Seth Thomas

Qorvis MSL LLC

Pigeon, G. Steven

Mariner Group

Pike, Lauren Lou Hammond & Associates, Inc.

Pillay, JudySouth African TourismPing, Amanda Goh SuDaniel J. Edelman, Inc.Pinto, RichardFabiani & CompanyPipikaite, AlgirdeFabiani & CompanyPlante, SophieQuebec Government OfficePodesta, Anthony T.Podesta Group, Inc.

Podesta, Heather M. Heather Podesta + Partners, LLC

Pollak, Brandon Bryan Cave, LLP
Polskin, Philippa Ruder Finn, Inc.

Poltavskiy, Boris Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Pomerantz, Carrie Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Pont, Victor Alvarez Camara Oficial Espanola de Comercio

Popeev, Igor Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Posner, Ralph Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.

Potter, Christopher Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Powell, Catherine E. Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Prasad, Norwin Glenn Ketchum Inc. NY

Pruitt, Steven Lawrence Watts Partners (J.C. Watts Companies)
Purdy, John H. (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Quinn, ThomasVenable, LLPRaben, RobertRaben Group, LLCRabgyal, NawangOffice of TibetRabin, Keith W. (t)KWR International, Inc.

Radchenko, Alexander B. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.
Radcliff, Jules G. American International Development Group, Inc.

Radecki, Shannon Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Rademaker, StephenPodesta Group, Inc.Ralby, Ian M.Picard Kentz & Rowe, LLP

Ramirez, Catherine Cecilia Castro

Ramirez, Oscar

Podesta Group, Inc.

Ramsey, Jane Stuart

Rancourt, Karolyn T.

Rand-Hill, Virginia

Rangarajan, Parthasarathy (t)

Qorvis MSL LLC

Podesta Group, Inc.

Rancut, Karolyn T.

Rancourt, Karolyn T.

Quebec Government Office

India Tourism, New York

Rangel, Nicholas Salvador Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Rao, Gullapalli Koteswara Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Rasch, Joanne Hellebrand Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Razaq, Mohammad (t) PTI USA, LLC
Raze, Mathieu Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Redecker, Christyne Yvonne Ketchum Inc. NY

Redlingshafer, Ramona Rosemary (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Reeder, Joe R. (t) Greenberg Traurig, LLP

Rehg, Robert Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Rehman, Ibad U. Muttahida Quami Movement USA

Reichler, Paul Stuart Foley Hoag, LLP

Reid, Morris (t) BGR Government Affairs, LLC

Reid, Morris L. Mercury Public Affairs, LLC/dba Mercury/Clark & Weinstock

Reid, Rose Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Reilly, Michael A. Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Reimers, Barbara Cayman Islands Department of Tourism Reisfeld, Jennifer Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc.

Rescigno, Dorothy A. Office of the Deputy Commissioner of Maritime Affairs

Reynolds, John Alan Ketchum Inc. NY
Rhee, Richard Ketchum Inc. NY
Riady, Jessica Felicia Ketchum Inc. NY
Rice, Rebecca Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Richards, Ellen Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Richeson, Darlene Darlene Richeson & Associates, LLC
Rickhoff, Hans Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP
Riley, Clyde Hugh Caribbean Tourism Organization, USA Inc.
Riley, Hugh Caribbean Tourism Development Company
Risi, Jennifer Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Rivard, Nathalie Quebec Government Office
Rivers, Phillip Locke Lord Strategies, L.P.
Robayo, Luis Enrique Mira Movimiento Politico Inc.

Roberson, Joel Holland & Knight
Roberti Sr., Vincent A. Roberti + White, LLC

Roberts, John Walker BGR Government Affairs, LLC

Roberts, Lindsay Ketchum Inc. NY

Robinson, Michael W. (t) Levick Strategic Communications

Roche, Timothy Enterprise Ireland Rockland, David Ketchum Inc. NY

Rogers, Edward M. Jr.,

Rohrer, Donna Weatherly

Rojas, Carlos Andres Correcha

Rojas, Felipe Carlos Benitez

BGR Government Affairs, LLC
Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Fenton Communications

Rojas, Felipe Carlos Benitez (t)

Romano, Christa (t)

Romano, Christine

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Lou Hammond & Associates, Inc.
Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Romano, Greg Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Romero, Michelle Blaya Ketchum Inc. NY

Rongzhen, Xie Hai Tian Development U.S.A., Inc.
Rose, Peter Alan Quebec Government Office
Rose, Philip Anthony Jamaica Tourist Board, Florida
Rosenberg, Eric (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Rosenbit, Scott Draftfcb

Rosenbloom, Randi Appelbaum Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Rosengarten, Ilana Draftfcb

Ross, Carne W. Independent Diplomat, Inc.

Ross, Jessica Ruder Finn, Inc.

Ross, Lisa Osborne Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Ross, Steven R. Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Rothman, Sarah 42West, LLC
Rought, Cathy Podesta Group, Inc.
Rowe, Edward Picard Kentz & Rowe, LLP
Ruano, Gabriela Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Rudder, Campbell Barbados Investment & Development Corp. Barbados Tourism

Rudomina, Jan W. Polish National Tourist Office, New York

Rue, Cristina (t) CLS Strategies
Ruggieri, Kerry Elizabeth Slatkoff Ketchum Inc. NY

Ruoff, Beth Ann Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Russell, DavidBryan Cave, LLPRussell, Ronald MarkOIC Services, Inc.Russo, Salvatore B.Russo Marsh & RogersRuthven, Alexander WyethQorvis MSL LLCRyan, Elizabeth S.Patton Boggs, LLP

Ryan, Kimberly (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Ryan, Paul DCI Group, LLC
Ryberg, Paul Jr., Ryberg and Smith, LLC

Sabir, Zhala Kurdistan Regional Government - Liaison Office - USA

Saeger, Laura South African Tourism

Safavi, Ali National Council of Resistance of Iran - U.S. Representative Office (NCRI-US)

Sailor, Elroy P.Watts Partners (J.C. Watts Companies)Saisaengchan, PichayaTourism Authority of Thailand, New YorkSakakini, John (t)General Delegation of the PLO to the US

Sakurai, Kazuhito JETRO, New York Salem, George Richard DLA Piper US LLP

Salmeron, Jose Antonio Martinez Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Samet, Andrew Sorini, Samet & Associates, LLC

Samolis, Frank R. Patton Boggs, LLP Sampson, Avis LaVelle US FED Group

Samsami, Soona National Council of Resistance of Iran - U.S. Representative Office (NCRI-US)

Sanchez, Ignacio DLA Piper US LLP
Sanderlin, Joshua Greenberg Traurig, LLP
Sanders, Keith JETRO, Houston

Sando, Daryl A. Sorini, Samet & Associates, LLC

Sandrea, Bogdan Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Sands, Carlton Emmanuel Jr., Bahamas Tourist Office

Santos, Robert Bauzon Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Santow, Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Saperstein, Craig J. Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman, LLP

Saslow, Alec Fenton Communications
Sato, Kenji JETRO, San Francisco
Sato, Tomoya (t) JETRO, New York

Sattar, Muhammad Farooq Muttahida Quami Movement USA Satterfield, L. Kendall Finkelstein Thompson, LLP

Scaldaferri, Maria C. Italian Government Tourist Board, New York

Schellhardt, Timothy D. Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Scheunemann, Randy Orion Strategies LLC Schmidt, Benjamin Camstoll Group, LLC Hills Stern & Morley, LLP Schmidt, Patrick L. Schneider, Lawrence A. Arnold & Porter, LLP Schnoebelen, Kirk S. Urenco, Inc. Schoenbrot, Natalie Ondine Ketchum Inc. NY Schranz, Gerald Beckerman

Schulman, Jeremy W. Shulman, Rogers, Gandal, Pordy & Ecker, P.A.

Schwanke, Beth (t)

Schwartz, Melissa (t)

Scibetta, Nicholas

Scott, Alexandra

DLA Piper US LLP

Bromwich Group, LLC

Ketchum Inc. NY

Ketchum Inc. NY

Scott, Jennifer Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Sealy, Adrian Barbados Investment & Development Corp. Barbados Tourism

Seddon, Paul Invest Northern Ireland Seeman, Jerrold Stephen Luxcore, Ltd.

Segall, Wynn H. Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Sellhorn, Patrick Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Senior, Kenton Washington Jamaica Tourist Board, Florida

Seo, Jia Han (t)Singapore Economic Development BoardServiss, BenChina Daily Distribution CorporationShah, AdeelAll Pakistan Muslim League, LLC

Shahid, Tanveer Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Shaik, Mohammed Arif A. M. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Shaiyen, Hubert S. JWI, LLC

Shalgian, GrahamRasky Baerlein Strategic Communications, Inc.Sham, Wing TongHong Kong Trade Development Council, Inc.Shamiya, OmarGeneral Delegation of the PLO to the USShapard, W. AllenInternational Merchandising CorporationShapiro, HalAkin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Shapiro, Ira S. Greenberg Traurig, LLP

Shapiro, Jeffrey A. Peck, Madigan, Jones & Stewart, Inc.

Sharif, Sohaimi Malaysian Industrial Development Authority, San Jose

Shatzman, Andrea Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Shaughnessy, Brian W. Shaughnessy, Volzer & Gagner, P.C. Shaw, Andrew R. (t) McKenna Long & Aldridge, LLP

Shaw, Sun-wen Fonte, Michael Joseph

Sheetz, Donald J. Office of the Deputy Commissioner of Maritime Affairs

Shelly, Rachel IDA Ireland

Shenshyn, Denys Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Shepherd III, Raymond V. Venable, LLP

Sherer, Paul (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Sheridan, Virginia M. Ruder Finn, Inc.

Sherman (Colbert), Laura M.

Shesol, Jeffrey

West Wing Writers, LLC

Shimada, Aki

JETRO, Houston

Shimp, Eric

Alston & Bird, LLP

Shindo, Tatsuhiro

Shingleton, A. Bradley

Deutsche Telekom, Inc.

Shishkin, Konstantin

CMGRP, Inc.

Shkiler, Alla Ketchum Inc. NY

Shmelev, Anatoly Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

 Shulman, Allison
 Dickstein Shapiro, LLP

 Shupp, Michael A.
 Van Scoyoc Associates, Inc.

 Shutte, Caroline Ann
 Bermuda Department of Tourism

Shyshlov, Vadim Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Siddiqui, Khalid Maqbool Muttahida Quami Movement USA
Siegel, Mark A. Locke Lord Strategies, L.P.
Siercks, Jae Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Sikorski, Gerry Holland & Knight
Silberberg, Joshua 30 Point Strategies, LLC
Silver, Morris (t) M. Silver Associates, Inc.
Silver, Morris Ruder Finn, Inc.
Simmons, Matthew Page Ketchum Inc. NY

Simonds, Benjamin Woodward Qorvis MSL LLC
Simpson, Kendra Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Simpson, Lauren (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Singh, Lakhwinder Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.
Singh, Virendra Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Siriwardana, Thilak Thompson Advisory Group, LLC

Six, Robert J. Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Skipper, William American Business Development Group
Skladany, Jr., Barney J. Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP
Slade, Stephen J. Davidoff Hutcher & Citron, LLP

Slater, Rodney
Patton Boggs, LLP
Slattery, Jim
Wiley Rein, LLP
Slocum, J. Michael
Slocum & Boddie, PC
Slomowitz, Alan
Greenberg Traurig, LLP
Smith, Brian
Covington & Burling, LLP
Smith, Esther Thomas
Qorvis MSL LLC
Smith, Gare
Foley Hoag, LLP

Registrant Name **Short Form Name**

Smith, Iverson British Virgin Islands Tourist Board

Smith, Kathleen M. Hogan Lovells US LLP

Smith, Malcia British Virgin Islands Tourist Board Smith, Thomas Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Smith, Walt Locke Lord Strategies, L.P. Smith, Willow Fenton Communications Smith II, Robert L. Venable, LLP

BLJ Worldwide LTD Smrikarov, Marc Philip George

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Smuland, Jennifer Snow, Meghan Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Snyder, Paul M. Public Strategies Washington, Inc.

Snyder, Sara DDB Worldwide Communications Group, Inc. Socratous, Chris Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Soghier, Shereen Qorvis MSL LLC

Solloway, Jessica Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Solomon, Angela

Solovey, Yuriy Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Sorensen, Britt Hougaard VisitDenmark

Sorini, Ronald J. Sorini, Samet & Associates, LLC

Sosnoff, Hadley H. Majority Group, LLC Sowa, Joanna Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Sowells, David Edward Qorvis MSL LLC

Spear, Christopher Nelson Mullins Riley & Scarborough, LLP

Ketchum Inc. NY Spencer, Kathryn Diane

Spencer, Stuart K. Hecht, Spencer & Associates, Inc. Spooner, David (t) Squire Sanders (US) LLP.

Squire Sanders Public Advocacy, LLC Spooner, David

Sprague, Esther M. Sprague, Esther Marie Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Spring, Abigail Spring, Chris Spring O'Brien & Company, Inc.

Squitieri, Tom Qorvis MSL LLC St. James, Alex US FED Group

Stacey, Jill M. Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Stangarone, Troy Korea Economic Institute Stanislawski, Howard J. Sidley Austin, LLP

Stanko, Gregory (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Stanley, Nicole Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Stanton, Ryan Michael (t) Levick Strategic Communications Stark, Betsy Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Deutsche Telekom, Inc. Statz, Klaus-Peter

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Stauffer, John

Stawinoga-Carrington, Daniela Ketchum Inc. NY Stein, Donald P. Greenberg Traurig, LLP Steinberg, David I. Korea Economic Institute

Steinberg, Janel (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

JETRO, San Francisco Stephens, Matthew D. Stevens, Craig (t) DCI Group, LLC Stevenson, Naoko JETRO, Chicago Stewart, Edward B. MITA Group, Inc. Stewart, Ingrid St. Lucia Tourist Board Stillitano, Tom Patton Boggs, LLP Stovall III, James T. Stovall III, James T. Straub, Sarah Ruder Finn, Inc. Ketchum Inc. NY Strauss, Daniel Alter Stupak, Bart Venable, LLP

Fenton Communications Sugrue, Amanda Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Suiters, Tyler Sullivan, Jere Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Sullivan, Shawn F. (t) Rasky Baerlein Strategic Communications, Inc.

Sullivan, Thomas M. (t)

Nelson Mullins Riley & Scarborough, LLP

Sultanik, Kalman

World Zionist Organization - American Section, Inc.

Supp. Phil Supp. (t)

Keep Phil Supp. (t)

Sung, Phil Sang (t) Korea National Tourism Organization, New Jersey Suringa, Dirk J.J. Covington & Burling, LLP

Suzuki, Eiko Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Swan, Ticole Bermuda Department of Tourism

Swanson, Stacy A. Patton Boggs, LLP
Sweeney, Eugene F. International Registries, Inc.

Swett, Richard N. International Trade & Development Agency, Inc.

Syu, Shu Jywan Far East Trade Services, Inc.

Taccini, Angelene Beckerman

Tadros, Catherine Dilley

Quebec Government Office
Tafuri, David M.

Patton Boggs, LLP

Tah, Matthew Soh Wan

Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Tahir, Deniz

Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Tahoun, Mohamed

Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Takahashi, Aya JETRO, New York
Takahashi, Yoshitoku JETRO, Los Angeles

Takash, Hakam General Delegation of the PLO to the US

Takeuchi, Mikio (t) JETRO, New York

Takizawa, Hidenao Japan National Tourism Organization, Los Angeles
Tal, Ittai World Zionist Organization - American Section, Inc.
Talabany, Qubad J. Kurdistan Regional Government - Liaison Office - USA

Talbot, James B.

AB&C Philadelphia, LLC

Talignani, Robert Renato Italian Government Tourist Board, New York

The public will be a second of the public will be a second of

Talley, Randy
Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Parky Bearlain Strategic Communications

Tamasi, David Rasky Baerlein Strategic Communications, Inc.
Tambe, Milind Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Tan, Serene Singapore Tourism Board

Tanaka, Yuki Japan National Tourism Organization

Tanaka, Yumiko JETRO, New York

Tansill, Charlotte (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Tarakajian, Peter Jeffrey Draftfcb

Tatsumi, Yuichi NHK Cosmomedia America, Inc.
Taugher, Daniel Rodgers Cayman Islands Department of Tourism

Tavlarides, Mark Podesta Group, Inc.

Taye, Fanta Ethiopian People's Revolutionary Party

Taylor, Alyssa Qorvis MSL LLC
Taylor, Kara Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Teck, Ong Eng Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Teferra, Mesfin Teferra, Mesfin
Tepfer, Kathleen Scottish Enterprise
Tepper, Steven G. Arnold & Porter, LLP

Terhune, Henry A. (t) Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer & Feld, LLP

Terrones-Dimant, Gaston Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Teschke, Tricia Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Thakur, Sujata India Tourism, New York
Thao, Teng Hmong Foreign Council
Thayer, Amanda Moffett Group, LLC
Thiringer, Charlotta VisitSweden

Thomas, Alyson (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Thomas, Eric (t) Fratelli Group

Thomas, Piveteau Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Thomas, Roderick L. (t) Wiley Rein, LLP
Thomas-Lake, Hillary LTL Strategies
Thompson, Charles Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Thompson, Robert J. Thompson Advisory Group, LLC

Thompson, Scott C. (t) Patton Boggs, LLP
Thonden, Yodon Office of Tibet

Thornton, Ryan Ketchum Inc. NY

Tielbaard, Thirza Netherlands Board of Tourism and Conventions (NBTC)

Tilley, Amy Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Tiwari, Jeevanchandra Vijaykumar

Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Tocco (Beeson), Jessica

Rasky Baerlein Strategic Communications, Inc.

Todorov, Krasimir Radev

Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Tompkins, Jr., Joseph B. Sidley Austin, LLP
Toner, Kevin Christopher Alan Office of Tibet

Torra, Veronica Cayman Islands Department of Tourism

Torricelli, Robert G. Rosemont Associates, LLC
Totten, Mary Elizabeth Quebec Government Office
Traczyk, Lori (t) M. Silver Associates, Inc.
Traczyk, Lori Ruder Finn, Inc.

Trairatana, Sugunya Tourism Authority of Thailand, New York

Travers, Donal IDA Ireland

Tremblay, Andree Quebec Government Office
Tremblay, Frederic Quebec Government Office

Trenholm, Casey Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Tripodi, Cynthia Merifield Nickles Group, LLC
Trippi, Joseph Potomac Square Group
Tritt, Whitney Katherine Ketchum Inc. NY

Tromba, Riccardo Luigi Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Tsai, Chia-Hsuan Far East Trade Services, Inc.

Tsering, Dawa Office of Tibet

Tsou, Chuang Ching (t) Taiwan Trade Center New York Inc.

Tsunenko, Alex Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Tucker, Christi D. Bermuda Department of Tourism

Tucker, Claire CMGRP, Inc.

Tuffa, Ashebir A. Oromo Liberation Front, North America Office

Tuko, Taha (t) Oromo Liberation Front - USA

Tunc, Mustafa Representative of the Turkish Republic of Northern Cyprus

Turenne, William Joseph BGR Government Affairs, LLC

Turner, Heather Command Consulting Group, LLC (CCG)
Turner, Lauren (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Turquetil, Yoann Quebec Government Office

Tuvanuti, Yurawat Tourism Authority of Thailand, Los Angeles

Tyre, Sarah Ketchum Inc. NY
Um, Sungpil Korea Business Center
Vaa, Mathias Independent Diplomat, Inc.

Vaghela, Para S. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Vaisman, Devin Bryan CMGRP, Inc.

Valeriano, Julio Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Van Antwerpen, Julie Qorvis MSL LLC

van Lynden, Carel J.H. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Van Scoyoc, H. Stewart Van Scoyoc Associates, Inc.

Vang, Chong United Lao Council for Peace, Freedom and Reconstruction (ULCPFR)

Vang, Ge H.M. Hmong Foreign Council Vang, Nao Shoua Hmong Foreign Council Vang, Nhia Hmong Foreign Council Vang, Nou Xia Hmong Foreign Council Vang, Yang Hmong Foreign Council Vargo, Regina Greenberg Traurig, LLP Varma, Anurag (t) Patton Boggs, LLP India Tourism, New York Velayutham, Senthur Kumaran Vellozzi, Sarah M. Fleishman-Hillard, Inc. Vendemia, Carly Oorvis MSL LLC

Vento, Valerie Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Verderosa, Annie (t) Ketchum Inc. NY

Verheul, Adriaan Thompson Advisory Group, LLC

Vibert, MeganSpring O'Brien & Company, Inc.Victorin, Ayanna N.Cayman Islands Department of Tourism

Viirg, Andrus Enterprise Estonia in San Jose

Vincent, Alexander C. Shulman, Rogers, Gandal, Pordy & Ecker, P.A.

Viney, Bill BGR Government Affairs, LLC Vogel, Alexander N. (t) Mehlman Vogel Castagnetti, Inc.

Vohrer, Brian J. Patton Boggs, LLP

Volkov, Viaceslav Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Vue, Chai ZongHmong Foreign CouncilVue, Chong SueHmong Foreign CouncilVue, KiaHmong Foreign Council

Vyas, Shefali (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Wachukwu, Allwell U. Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Wada, Takashi (t)

Waessa, Laurent

Waessa, Laurent

Wagner, Ethan

BLJ Worldwide LTD

Wakely, Jonathan

Covington & Burling, LLP

Wakisaka, Michihiro

JETRO, New York

Waldman, Adam

Endeavor Law Firm, PC

Waldron, Jonathan K. (t)

Blank Rome, LLP

Walker, Russell J. Saudi Petroleum International, Inc.

Walmsley, James Stuart Mainprize Lloyd's of London Market Representatives

Walsh, Ann Marie Enterprise Ireland
Waltz, Daniel E. Patton Boggs, LLP

Waltz, Natalie Hill and Knowlton Strategies, LLC
Wang, Jun China Daily Distribution Corporation
Wang, Weixiang Singapore Economic Development Board
Wannalert, Kulpramote Tourism Authority of Thailand, Los Angeles

Waterman, Charles E.

Watier, Katherine Ann

Watkin, Ami

Watson, Dornell

Watson, Philip

Watt, Ian

JWI, LLC

Ketchum Inc. NY

Fenton Communications

Bahamas Tourist Office

Batherman Tourist Office

Enterprise Ireland

JETRO, New York

Watts, J.C. Jr., Watts Partners (J.C. Watts Companies)

Webb, VictorMarston Webb & AssociatesWebber, Daniel E.Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Weber, John Vincent Mercury Public Affairs, LLC/dba Mercury/Clark & Weinstock

Wegman, Richard A.

Wei, David

Garvey, Schubert & Barer

Independent Diplomat, Inc.

Wei, Kwang-Hsun

Taiwan Trade Center New York Inc.

Weiler, David J. Patton Boggs, LLP Weill, Geoffrey Geoffrey Weill Associates Weiner, Richard L. A. Sidley Austin, LLP Ketchum Inc. NY Weinheimer, Timothy Mark Fleishman-Hillard, Inc. Weintraub, Jeffrey R. Weller, Gerald C. (t) Farrow, Jeffrey L. Wellman, Frederick Paul Daniel J. Edelman, Inc. Wells, Erskine BGR Government Affairs, LLC

Wells, Kristin

Patton Boggs, LLP

Wells, Lucy (t)

Wentzel, Jon C.

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Wesche, Lauren

Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Westcott, Rosemary Beaver

Lloyd's of London Market Representatives

Wexler, Benjamin (t)

Rasky Baerlein Strategic Communications, Inc.

Whatley, Matthew Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide Whitaker, Rosa M. (t) Whitaker Group, Inc.

White, Lodie (t) Patton Boggs, LLP

White, Schuyler (Skye) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Whitman, Bernard Mariner Group

Wichterman, William Covington & Burling, LLP Wieck, Reinhard Deutsche Telekom, Inc. Wierzbicki, Joe Russo Marsh & Rogers

Wilkins, David Horton Nelson Mullins Riley & Scarborough, LLP

Wilkinson, Laura Elizabeth Ketchum Inc. NY

Will, Jessica Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide
Will, Mari Maseng Maseng Communications
Williams, Joseph G. Wiley Rein, LLP

Williams, Rhonda DDB Worldwide Communications Group, Inc.

Willoughby, Jeanne Patrice Heather Podesta + Partners, LLC

Wilson, Ellen CMGRP, Inc.
Wilson, Emily M. Bryan Cave, LLP
Wiltz, Marie Ketchum Inc. NY
Winograd, Rachel JETRO, New York

Winokur, Matthew (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Winterstrid, Maria
Wisner, Graham G.
Patton Boggs, LLP
Wiss, Marcia A.
Hogan Lovells US LLP
Wolf, Oliver
DCI Group, LLC

Wolf, Thomas M. LeClairRyan, A Professional Corporation
Wolff, Lester L. International Trade & Development Agency, Inc.

Wong, Yuko JETRO, Houston
Woo, Courtney Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.
Wool, Ann Margaret Ketchum Inc. NY

Woolcock, John Milton

Jamaica Tourist Board, Florida

Woolfolk, Brian P. (t)

Squire Sanders (US) LLP.

Woolley, Jessica S.

DLA Piper US LLP

Wootten, Janet (t)

DCI Group, LLC

Worthington, Douglas Edgar Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Wright III, Timothy W. Quintairos, Prieto, Wood & Boyer, P.A.

Wright III, Timothy W. US FED Group

Wuebker, Andrea (t) Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Wyman, Samuel H. JWI, LLC

Wynn, Albert R. Dickstein Shapiro, LLP

Xie, Zhihong China Daily Distribution Corporation

Xiong, Chou Hmong Foreign Council Xiong, Gnia Yang Hmong Foreign Council Xiong, Long Hmong Foreign Council Xiong, Phia Hmong Foreign Council Xiong, Seng SalXooly Hmong Foreign Council Xiong, Sy Khue Hmong Foreign Council Xiong, Vansan Hmong Foreign Council Xiong, Xeng Hmong Foreign Council Xiong, Yer Hmong Foreign Council

Xu, Chenbin Representative Office in the USA, China Council for the Promotion of International Trac

Xue, Yaping China National Tourist Office

Yajima, HarukoJETRO, New YorkYalowitz, KentArnold & Porter, LLPYamada, ShonaJETRO, New York

Yamagishi, Yuki (t) Japan National Tourism Organization

Yancey, Thomas H.

Yang, Chang Vang

Yang, Chao Lee

Yang, Cher Yao

Yang, Chong Sao

Yang, Chong Sao

Yang, Jennifer

Yang, Jerry

Sidley Austin, LLP

Hmong Foreign Council

Hmong Foreign Council

Hmong Foreign Council

Fleishman-Hillard, Inc.

Hmong Foreign Council

Yang, Ji Hyun Korea Local Government Center (KLAFIR, America)

Yang, Jin (t) Representative Office in the USA, China Council for the Promotion of International Trac

Hmong Foreign Council Yang, Keng Fue Yang, Leepao Hmong Foreign Council Yang, Leng Hmong Foreign Council Yang, Neng Hmong Foreign Council Yang, Nhia Long Hmong Foreign Council Yang, Pao T. Hmong Foreign Council Yang, Thomas Hmong Foreign Council Yang, Wang Doua Hmong Foreign Council Yang, Zong Teng Hmong Foreign Council Yarrow, Steven AB&C Philadelphia, LLC

Yates, Kenneth A. JWI, LLC

Yen, Jason (t) Covington & Burling, LLP Yoon, Jae Chun Korea Business Center

Yorg, Michael International Trade & Development Agency, Inc.
You, Sejoon Korea National Tourism Organization, New Jersey

Young, Kira Fenton Communications Young, Yasuko JETRO, Atlanta

Yriarte, Jose A.Camara Oficial Espanola de ComercioYu, Hui Min KarenSingapore Economic Development Board

Yu, Zhang Chao Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.
Yuanyun, Yao Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Yun, Sarah Kim (t) Korea Economic Institute
Zagaris, Bruce Berliner Corcoran & Rowe, LLP

Zakheim, Keith Beckerman

Zala, Digvijaysinh Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc. Zanozdra, Robert (t) Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Zatina, KristenDaniel J. Edelman, Inc.Zausner, L. AndrewDickstein Shapiro, LLPZavlodaver, TalKetchum Inc. NY

Zhang, Chunsheng Representative Office in the USA, China Council for the Promotion of International Trac

Zhang, Jianjun Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Zhao, Yiou JETRO, Houston

Zheng, Li Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Zimmerman, Devin Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide

Zivin, Aaron "Sparky" Daniel J. Edelman, Inc.

Zoidze, Roland Commonwealth of Dominica Maritime Registry, Inc.

Zungu, Sphakamile Sthuthukile South African Tourism